

National Archives Archives nationales of Canada du Canada

Canadian Archives Branch Direction des archives canadiennes

Canadian Home Economics Association / Association canadienne d'économie familiale

MG 28-I359

Finding Aid No. 1445 / Instrument de recherche no 1445

Prepared in 1983 by Colleen Dempsey and revised between 1998 & 2004 by Joanne Mackie, CHEA archivist, and Wilma MacDonald for the Social and Cultural Archives Préparé en 1983 par Colleen Dempsey et révisé entre 1998 et 2004 par Joanne Mackie, archiviste de l'ACEF, et Wilma MacDonald pour les Archives sociales et culturelles

TABLE OF CONTENTS

CORRESPONDENCE	
MINUTES	
CHEA ANNUAL REPORTS	
CHEA FINANCES	
CHEA JOURNAL	
MEMBERSHIP	
SCHOLARSHIPS	
CHEA COMMITTEES	10, 55, 116, 160, 219
CHEA MEMBER ASSOCIATIONS Provincial and Regional Associations Municipal Associations College Clubs	
AFFILIATED ASSOCIATIONS	
BRIEFS TO ROYAL COMMISSIONS AND INQUIRIES	
GENERAL SUBJECT FILES	23, 83, 129, 150, 175, 220
HISTORY OF CHEA FILES	
CHEA CONVENTIONS/CONFERENCE FILES	
Workshops	
REPORTS, MINUTES AND MEMORANDA	

SCRAPBOOKS AND CERTIFICATES	
PUBLICATIONS	
CONSTITUTION AND BY-LAWS	
INTERNATIONAL DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM	51, 181, 219, 220
CHEA PUBLICATIONS RETURNED TO DONOR	

Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale

MG 28, I 359

Vol.	File	File Title	Date
		CORRESPONDENCE	
1	1	Past-President's Correspondence	1947-1970
1	2	President's Correspondence	1962
1	3	President's Correspondence	1963
1	4	President's Correspondence	1964
1	5	President's Correspondence	1965
1	6	President's Correspondence	1966
1	7	President's Correspondence	1967
1	8	President's Correspondence	1968
1	9	President's Correspondence	1969
1	10	President's Correspondence	1970
1	11	President's Correspondence	1971
1	12	President's Correspondence	1972
1	13	President's Correspondence	1973
1	14	President's Correspondence	1974
1	15	President's Correspondence	1975
1	16	President's Correspondence	1976
1	17	Vice-President's Correspondence	1962-1964
1	18	Vice-President's Correspondence	1965

2		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
2	1	Vice President's Correspondence	1966
2	2	Vice President's Correspondence	1967
2	3	Vice President's Correspondence	1968
2	4	Secretary's Correspondence	1962-1963
2	5	Secretary's Correspondence	1964
2	6	Secretary's Correspondence	1965
2	7	Secretary's Correspondence	1966
2	8	Secretary's Correspondence	1967
2	9	Secretary's Correspondence	1968
2	10	Miscellaneous Correspondence	1949-1956

MINUTES

2	11	Executive and Sub-Executive Minutes (Permanent Record)	1939-1944
2	12	Executive and Sub-Executive Minutes (Permanent Record)	1944-1946
2	13	Executive and Sub-Executive Minutes (Permanent Record)	1946-1948
2	14	Executive and Sub-Executive Minutes (Permanent Record)	1948-1950
3	1	Executive and Sub-Executive Minutes (Permanent Record)	1950-1952
3	2	Executive and Sub-Executive Minutes (Permanent Record)	1952-1954
3	3	Executive and Sub-Executive Minutes (Permanent Record)	1954-1956
3	4	Executive and Sub-Executive Minutes (Permanent Record)	1956-1958
3	5	Executive and Sub-Executive Minutes (Permanent Record)	1956-1958
3	6	Executive and Sub-Executive Minutes (Permanent Record)	1958-1960

MG 28, I 359		9 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	3
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
4	1	Executive and Sub-Executive Minutes (Permanent Record)	1960-1962
4	2	Executive and Sub-Executive Minutes (Permanent Record)	1962-1964
4	3	Executive Meetings	1948
4	4	Executive Meetings	1952-1954
4	5	Executive Meetings	1955-1957
4	6	Executive Meetings	1958
4	7	Executive Meetings	1959
4	8	Executive Meetings	1960-1963
4	9	Executive Meetings	1964
4	10	Executive Meetings	1967-1969
4	11	Executive Meetings	1970-1971
4	12	Executive Meetings	1972-1974
4	13	Executive Meetings: Minutes and Agenda	1975-1979
4	14	Executive Meetings	1980
4	15	Executive Meetings: Draft Minutes	1966-1972
5	1	Board of Directors Meetings: Minutes	1956
5	2	Board of Directors Meetings: Minutes	1957
5	3	Board of Directors Meetings and Annual Meeting: Minutes	1958
5	4	Board of Directors Meetings and Annual Meeting: Minutes	1959
5	5	Board of Directors Meetings and Annual Meeting: Minutes	1960
5	6	Board of Directors Meetings and Annual Meeting: Minutes	1961
5	7	Board of Directors Meetings: Minutes	1961
5	8	Board of Directors Meetings and Annual Meeting: Minutes	1962
5	9	Board of Directors Meetings and Annual Meeting: Minutes	1963
5	10	Board of Directors Meetings and Annual Meeting: Minutes	1964

4		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
5	11	Doord of Directors Mastings and Annual Masting: Minutas	1965
5		Board of Directors Meetings and Annual Meeting: Minutes	
5	12	Board of Directors Meetings and Annual Meeting: Minutes	1966
5	13	Board of Directors Meetings and Annual Meeting: Minutes	1967
5	14	Board of Directors Meetings and Annual Meeting: Minutes	1968
5	15	Board of Directors Meetings and Annual Meeting: Minutes	1969
5	16	Board of Directors Meetings and Annual Meeting: Minutes	1970
5	17	Board of Directors Meetings and Annual Meeting: Minutes	1971
5	18	Board of Directors Meetings, Annual Meeting and Joint Board of Directors Meeting	1972
5	19	Board of Directors Meetings and Annual Meeting: Minutes	1973
5	20	Board of Directors Meetings and Annual Meeting: Minutes	1974
5	21	Board of Directors Meetings and Annual Meeting: Minutes	1975
5	22	Board of Directors Meetings and Annual Meeting: Minutes	1976
5	23	Board of Directors Meetings, Annual Meeting and Joint Board Meeting: Minutes	1977
5	24	Board of Directors Meetings, Annual Meeting and Joint Board Meeting: Minutes	1978
5	25	Board of Directors Meetings: Minutes	1979
5	26	Board of Directors Meetings and Joint Board Meeting: Minutes	1979
5	27	Board of Directors Meetings: Minutes	1980
5	28	Board of Directors Meetings and Joint Board Meetings: Minutes	1980
5	29	Board of Directors Meetings: Minutes	1981
5	30	Annual Meetings: Minutes	1969-1973
5	31	Annual Meetings: Minutes	1974-1979
5	32	Sub-Executive: Minutes, Reports and Correspondence	1952-1954
5	33	Miscellaneous Minutes	1956-1957

MG 28, I 359		9 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	5
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
		CHEA ANNUAL REPORTS	
6	1	Annual Reports	1960
6	2	Annual Reports	1961
6	3	Annual Reports	1963
6	4	Annual Reports	1964
6	5	Annual Reports	1965
6	6	Annual Reports	1966
6	7	Annual Reports	1967
6	8	Annual Reports	1968
6	9	Annual Reports	1969
6	10	Annual Reports	1970
6	11	Annual Reports	1971
6	12	Annual Reports	1972
6	13	Annual Reports	1973
6	14	Annual Reports	1974
6	15	Annual Reports	1975
6	16	Annual Reports	1976
6	17	Annual Reports	1977
6	18	Annual Reports	1978
6	19	Annual Reports	1979
6	20	Annual Reports	1980
6	21	Annual Reports	1981
6	22	President's Annual Reports	1960-1976

6		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
		CHEA FINANCES	
6	23	Auditor's Reports	1954-1961
6	24	Auditor's Reports	1968-1972
6	25	Financial Annual Reports	1968-1975
6	26	Ledger Book	1950-1956
6	27	Ledger Book	1956-1965
6	28	Ledger Book	1965-1968
7	1	Finance Committee Reports	1961-1962
7	2	Finance Committee Trust Fund	1962
7	3	Financial Receipts and Statements concerning the Convention Committee	1972
7	4	Financial Receipts and Statements concerning the Convention Committee	1972
7	5	Financial Ledger concerning Post-Congress Canadian Tour	1957-58
7	6	Financial Statements and Correspondence concerning Post-Congress Canadian Tour	1958
7	7	Financial Receipts concerning Post-Congress Canadian Tour	1957-1958
7	8	Finances concerning International Federation Committee	1957-1958
7	9	Financial Receipts and Statements	1950-1952
7	10	Financial Receipts and Statements	1950-1952
7	11	Financial Statements	1950-1961
7	12	Correspondence and Receipts	1958-1959
7	13	Bank Books	1957-1958
7	14	Receipt Book	1960-1961
7	15	Miscellaneous	1964-1970

Vol. File

File Title

Date

CHEA JOURNAL

8	1	Correspondence concerning contract	1951-1952
8	2	Correspondence	1961-1962
8	3	Correspondence concerning Abstracts	1961-1975
8	4	Correspondence concerning Editor and Business Manager	1962-1965
8	5	Correspondence concerning Advertising	1962-1975
8	6	Correspondence with Printers	1964-1971
8	7	Correspondence concerning Advertising	1965
8	8	Correspondence concerning Advertising	1966-1967
8	9	Correspondence and Lists concerning Who's Who in Canadian Home Economics	1966-1969
8	10	Correspondence concerning Editor	1966-1969
8	11	Correspondence and Statements from Business Manager	1966-1975
8	12	Correspondence from Subscribers	1967-1975
8	13	Correspondence concerning Advertising	1968
8	14	Correspondence concerning Advertising	1970
8	15	Correspondence concerning Editor	1970-1975
8	16	Correspondence concerning Advertising	1971-1972
8	17	Journal Committee Annual Reports	1960-1978
8	18	Search Committee	1976-1977
9	1	Audit	1968-1969
9	2	Financial Bills and Statements	1968-1974
9	3	Financial Bills and Statements	1970-1973

8		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
9	4	Statements of Receipts and Disbursements	1966-1973
9	5	Bank Statements	1968-1971
9	6	Bank Statements	1972-1974
9	7	Contracts	1968-1969
9	8	List of Advertisers	1957-1966
9	9	CHEA Newsletter	1940-1950
9	10	CHEA Newsletter	1974-1981
9	11	CHEA Newsletter Reports	1942-1943
9	12	CHEA Newsletter Correspondence	1946-1948
9	13	Miscellaneous Newsletters	1966-1979

MEMBERSHIP

10	1	Biographical Notes on Distinguished Members	1960-1976
10	2	Biographical Questionnaires on Members	1975
10	3	Membership Committee Correspondence	1962-1965
10	4	Membership Directories	1961-1964
10	5	Membership Directories	1964-1967
10	6	Membership Directories	1967-1970
10	7	Membership Directories	1970-1973
10	8	Membership Directories	1973-1976
10	9	Membership Directories	1976-1979
10	10	Membership Directories	1979-1980
10	11	Membership and Revisions	1963-1977
10	12	Membership Fees	1960
10	13	Life Memberships: Correspondence	1962-1976

MG 28, I 359		9 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	9	
Vol.	File	File Title	Date	
11	1	Membership Correspondence	1963-1964, 1972	
11	2	Membership Lists	1952-1953	
11	3	Membership Lists	1954-1962	
11	4	Members Resignations: Correspondence	1960-1967	
11	5	Members Resignations: Correspondence	1960-1967	
11	6	Members Resignations: Correspondence	1967-1971	

SCHOLARSHIPS

11	7	Correspondence concerning Establishment of Scholarship Fund	1954-1968
11	8	Scholarship Fund: Correspondence and General Background	1959-1972
11	9	Scholarship Fund: Correspondence	1963-1964
11	10	Scholarship Fund: Correspondence concerning Donations	1963-1971
11	11	Financial Statements	1964-1974
11	12	Scholarship Fund: Correspondence concerning Industrial Drive	1964-1970
11	13	Scholarship Fund Ledger of Donations	1964-1971
11	14	Montreal Trust Company Reports	1964-1971
11	15	Auditor's Statements	1966-1967
11	16	Scholarship Fund Correspondence	1966-1968
12	1	Scholarship Fund: Correspondence concerning Industrial Drive	1968-1970
12	2	Financial Statements	1968-1971
12	3	Scholarship Fund Correspondence	1968-1972
12 12	3 4	Scholarship Fund Correspondence Scholarship Fund Correspondence	1968-1972 1969-1975

10		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
12	6	Awards Committee Finances and Correspondence	1971-1975
12	7	Correspondence	1960-1969
12	8	Correspondence	1970-1971
12	9	Correspondence	1972-1973
12	10	Correspondence	1974-1975
12	11	Correspondence	1976
12	12	Correspondence	1977
12	13	Correspondence	1978
12	14	Silver Jubilee Scholarship: Correspondence	1964-1966
12	15	Mary A. Clark Memorial Scholarship Fund: Correspondence	1962-1964
12	16	Mary A. Clark Memorial Scholarship Fund: Leger of Donations	1963-1964
12	17	Scholarship Program in U.S.A.	1971-1972

CHEA COMMITTEES

12	18	CDA-CHEA Liaison Committee: Reports and Correspondence	1961-1968
12	19	Committee to Study International Development: Reports and Correspondence	1969-1976
12	20	Committees: General Terms of Reference	1967-1979
12	21	Constitution Committee	1948-1952
12	22	Constitution Committee	1951-1954
13	1	Consultative Committee on Professional Progress: Reports and Correspondence	1957-1960
13 13	1	C 1	1957-1960 1949-1951
-	-	Correspondence	

MG 28, I 359 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale		11	
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
13	5	Decor Committee: Correspondence and Reports	1961-1963
13	6	Definitions Committee: Reports and Correspondence	1961-1964
13	7	Education Committee: Annual Reports and Correspondence	1946-1975
13	8	Education Committee: Report on Home Economics in Junior and Senior High School	1957-1958
13	9	Education Committee: Correspondence	1961-1969
13	10	Executive and Sub-Executive Committee Reports	1952-1954
13	11	Executive Director Ad-Hoc Committee: Reports	1972-1976
13	12	Extension Committee: Reports and Correspondence	1960-1975
13	13	Extension Committee: Reports and Correspondence	1968-1977
13	14	Extension Committee: Questionnaire and Summary of Responses	1974
13	15	Family and Human Development Committee: Reports and Correspondence	1975-1979
14	1	Family Life Committee: Reports and Correspondence	1955-1978
14	2	Family Life Committee: Survey and Chart of Course Content	1956
14	3	"Fellow" Committee: Reports	1968-1978
14	4	Fellowship Committee: Correspondence	1948-1952
14	5	Fellowship Committee: Correspondence	1948-1952
14	6	Foods and Nutrition Committee: Reports, Briefs and Correspondence	1955-1974
14	7	Foods and Nutrition Committee: Reports and Correspondence	1963-1978
14	8	Legislation and Constitution Committee: Reports and Correspondence	1954-1972
14	9	Legislation and Constitution Committee: Reports and Correspondence	1962-1977
14	10	Legislation and Constitution Committee: Reports and Correspondence	1962-1977
14	11	Metric Committee: Minutes	1975-1977

12		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
14	12	Metric Committee: Reports and Correspondence	1972-1975
14	13	Nominating Committee: Correspondence	1951-1956
14	14	Nominating Committee: Correspondence	1956-1957
14	15	Nominating Committee: Correspondence	1958
14	16	Nominating Committee: Correspondence	1959
14	17	Nominating Committee: Correspondence	1959-1965
14	18	Nominating Committee: Correspondence	1960
15	1	Nominating Committee: Correspondence	1960-1970
15	2	Nominating Committee: Correspondence	1961-1962
15	3	Nominating Committee: Correspondence	1961-1962
15	4	Nominating Committee: Correspondence	1961-1962
15	5	Nominating Committee: Correspondence	1961-1962
15	6	Nominating Committee: Correspondence	1962-1963
15	7	Nominating Committee: Correspondence	1963-1964
15	8	Nominating Committee: Correspondence	1963-1964
15	9	Nominating Committee: Correspondence	1964-1966
15	10	Nominating Committee: Correspondence	1965-1970
15	11	Nominating Committee: Correspondence	1971-1978
15	12	Nutrition Committee: Reports	1942-1943
15	13	Nutrition Committee: Reports	1945
15	14	Nutrition Committee: Reports	1948
15	15	Nutrition Committee: Correspondence	1951-1954
16	1	Nutrition Committee: Correspondence	1952-1959
16	2	Nutrition Committee: Correspondence	1954-1956

MG 28, I 359 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale				13
Vol.	File	File Title	Date	15
16	3	Nutrition Committee: Correspondence	1954-1956	
16	4	Nutrition Committee: Correspondence	1961-1966	
16	5	Nutrition Committee: Questionnaire	1962	
16	6	Professional Development Committee: Reports and Correspondence	1969-1978	
16	7	Professional Progress Committee: Individual Replies from British Columbia	1958-1959	
16	8	Professional Progress Committee: Individual Replies from Alberta	1958-1959	
16	9	Professional Progress Committee: Individual Replies from Saskatchewan	1958-1959	
16	10	Professional Progress Committee: Individual Replies from Manitoba	1959	
16	11	Professional Progress Committee: Individual Replies from Ontario	1958-1959	
16	12	Professional Progress Committee: Individual Replies from Quebec	1958-1959	
16	13	Professional Progress Committee: Individual Replies from New Brunswick	1958-1959	
16	14	Professional Progress Committee: Individual Replies from Nova Scotia	1958-1959	
16	15	Professional Progress Committee: Individual Replies from Prince Edward Island	1958-1959	
16	16	Professional Progress Committee: Individual Replies from Newfoundland	1958-1959	
16	17	Professional Progress Committee: Reports, Questionnaires and Correspondence	1958-1960	
16	18	Professional Progress Committee: Letters to Secretaries	1958	
16	19	Professional Progress Committee: Association Reports	1958-1960	
16	20	Professional Progress Committee: Faculty Reports	1958-1959	
16	21	Professional Progress Committee: Replies from Provincial Representatives	1958-1959	
16	22	Professional Progress Committee: Summary of Replies	1958-1959	
16	23	Professional Progress Committee: Chart of Summaries	1960	

14		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
16	24	Professional Progress Committee Members: Dr. Helen Abell, Correspondence	1958-1960
16	25	Professional Progress Committee Members: Isobelle Elliott, Correspondence	1958-1959
16	26	Professional Progress Committee Members: Ruth Jackson, Correspondence	1958-1959
16	27	Professional Progress Committee Members: Mary MacBeth, Correspondence	1958-1959
16	28	Professional Progress Committee Members: Mrs. V.G. MacDonald, Correspondence	1959
16	29	Professional Progress Committee Members: Mrs. David Pattillo, Correspondence	1958-1960
16	30	Professional Progress Committee Members: Mrs. Seaman, Correspondence	1958-1959
17	1	Publicity and Public Relations Committee: Reports and Correspondence	1957-1979
17	2	Reconstruction Committee: Reports and Minutes	1944-1945
17	3	Recruitment Committee: Reports, Correspondence and Clippings	1953-1963
17	4	Salary Review Committee: Survey and Correspondence	1966-1972
17	5	Salary Review Committee: Reports and Correspondence	1968-1974
17	6	Textiles and Clothing Committee: Reports and Correspondence	1959-1975
17	7	Textiles and Clothing Committee: Reports and Correspondence	1960-1965

CHEA MEMBER ASSOCIATIONS

Provincial and Regional Associations

17	8	Alberta Home Economics Associations: Correspondence	1955-1978
17	9	Alberta Home Economics Associations: Correspondence	1955-1978

MG 28, I 359		9 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale		
Vol.	File	File Title	15 Date	
17	10	Alberta Home Economics Associations: Newsletters	1968-1980	
17	11	Alberta Home Economics Associations: Newsletters	1968-1980	
17	12	Alberta Home Economics Associations: Provincial Director's Correspondence	1960-1975	
17	13	Alberta Home Economics Associations: History	n.d., 1968	
17	14	Alberta Home Economics Associations: Annual Report	1979-1980	
17	15	British Columbia Home Economics Association: Newsletters	1942-1944	
17	16	British Columbia Home Economics Association: Provincial Director's Correspondence and Annual Reports	1960-1975	
18	1	British Columbia Home Economics Association: History	n.d., 1971	
18	2	British Columbia Home Economics Association: Reports and Correspondence	1975	
18	3	Manitoba Home Economics Association: Reports and Correspondence	1961-1975	
18	4	Manitoba Home Economics Association: Provincial Director's Correspondence and Annual Reports	1960-1974	
18	5	Manitoba Home Economics Association: History	1915, 1954- 1957, 1966, n.d.	
18	6	Maritime Home Economics Association: Newsletters	1953	
18	7	New Brunswick Home Economics Association: Newsletters	1948	
18	8	New Brunswick Home Economics Association: Newsletters	1949-1950	
18	9	New Brunswick Home Economics Association: Reports and Correspondence	1976-1977	
18	10	New Brunswick, Nova Scotia and Newfoundland Home Economics Association: Provincial Director's Correspondence and Annual Reports	1962-1975	
18	11	Newfoundland Home Economics Association: Reports and Correspondence	1960-1975	

16		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
18	12	Niagara Peninsula Home Economics Clubs: Reports and Correspondence	1963-1975
18	13	Nova Scotia Home Economics Association: Study of Home Economics Teachers	1948
18	14	Nova Scotia Home Economics Association: Newsletters	1949, 1954-1958
18	15	Nova Scotia Home Economics Association: Reports	1951-1956
18	16	Nova Scotia Home Economics Association: Cape Breton Branch	1960-1964
18	17	Nova Scotia Home Economics Association: Reports and Correspondence	1960-1969
18	18	Nova Scotia Home Economics Association: Reports and Correspondence	1970-1978
18	19	Nova Scotia Home Management Workbook prepared by Macha Mackay	n.d.
18	20	Ontario Home Economics Association: Correspondence and Annual Reports	1960-1975
18	21	Ontario Home Economics Association: Newsletter	1980
18	22	Prince Edward Island Home Economics Association: Provincial Director's Correspondence and Annual Reports	1960-1975
19	1	Prince Edward Island Home Economics Association: Reports and Correspondence	1962-1975
19	2	Québec Association of Home Economics Educators: Reports	1969-1979
19	3	Québec Home Economics Association: Provincial Director's Correspondence	1957-1960
19	4	Québec Home Economics Association: Provincial Director's Correspondence	1957-1960
19	5	Québec Home Economics Association: Provincial Director's Correspondence and Annual Report	1960-1975
19	6	Saskatchewan Home Economics Association: Annual Reports	1960-1975
19	7	Saskatchewan Home Economics Association: Minutes	1975-1979

MG 28, I 359		9 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	17
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
19	8	Saskatchewan Home Economics Association: Reports and Correspondence	1960-1975
		Municipal Associations	
19	9	Burnaby Home Economics Association	1967-1972
19	10	Calgary Home Economics Association	1956-1974
19	11	Calgary Home Economics Association	1956-1974
19	12	Calgary and District Home Economics Association	1975-1976
19	13	Edmonton Home Economics Association	1958-1972
19	14	Edmonton Home Economics Association	1976
19	15	Fredericton Home Economics Association	1960-1974
19	16	Halifax Home Economics Association	1960-1964
19	17	Halifax - Dartmouth Home Economics Clubs: Annual Meeting	n.d.
19	18	Hamilton Home Economics Association	1961-1975
19	19	Lethbridge Home Economics Association	1968-1972
20	1	London Home Economics Association	1961-1975
20	2	Moncton Home Economics Association	1960-1967
20	3	Montreal Home Economics Association	1960-1979
20	4	North Bay - Sudbury Home Economics Association	1970
20	5	Ottawa Home Economics Association	1960-1980
20	6	Regina Home Economics Association	1960-1975
20	7	Saint John Home Economics Association	1961-1975
20	8	Saskatoon Home Economics Association	1960-1979
20	9	Saskatoon Home Economics Association: "Scanning C.H.E.A. Horizons."	1967

18		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
20	10	Toronto Home Economics Association	1960-1976
20	11	Toronto Home Economics Association: Minutes, Correspondence and Press Clippings	1965-1970
20	12	Toronto Home Economics Association: Minutes, Correspondence and Press Clippings	1965-1970
20	13	Toronto Home Economics Association	1970-1979
20	14	Vancouver and District Home Economics Association	1961-1972
20	15	Victoria Home Economics Association and Dietetic Club	1958-1969

College Clubs

20	16	Correspondence	1947-1949
20	17	Correspondence and Reports	1949-1951
20	18	Correspondence and Reports	1949-1951
20	19	Correspondence concerning Affiliation	1950-1951
20	20	Correspondence with Faculty Advisors	1950-1952
20	21	Correspondence	1952-1954
21	1	Correspondence	1955-1956
21	2	Correspondence	1956-1957
21	3	Correspondence	1956-1957
21	4	Correspondence	1956-1957
21	5	Correspondence	1957-1958
21	6	Correspondence	1957-1958
21	7	Correspondence	1957-1958
21	8	Correspondence	1958-1959
21	9	Correspondence	1959-1960

Vol.	File	File Title	Date
21	10	Correspondence	1960-1961
21	11	Correspondence	1961-1963
21	12	Correspondence	1961-1964
21	13	Correspondence	1967-1970
21	14	Reference Manual and Correspondence	1956-1962
21	15	Reference Manual, Draft	1958
21	16	Organization and Membership Forms	1961-1963
21	17	Address to College Clubs Conference: "You and Your Professional Association"	1966
21	18	Address to First Conference of Students	1965
21	19	College Clubs Conventions: Agendas and Reports	1969-1970
21	20	Association of Canadian Home Economics Students: Correspondence and Reports	1948-1975
21	21	Association of Canadian Home Economics Students: Minutes	1966-1975
21	22	Association of Canadian Home Economics Students: Convention Programs	1967-1977
21	23	MacDonald Institute Alumnae Association (Guelph)	1968-1972
22	1	MacDonald Institute: Academic Brief	1968
22	2	University of Manitoba, Faculty of Home Economics: Newsletters	1961, 1975-1976
22	3	University of Toronto: Edna Park Lectures	1975
22	4	Nova Scotia Students' Clubs: Correspondence	1951
22	5	Home Economists in Business (HEIB): Reports, Minutes and Correspondence	1960-1971
22	6	HEIB: Reports and Minutes	1960-1972
22	7	HEIB: Correspondence	1961-1967
22	8	HEIB: Rosters	1966-1976
22	9	HEIB: Correspondence	1967-1974

20		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
22	10	HEIB: Reports and Correspondence	1971-1975
22	11	Affiliated Groups: General Correspondence and Lists	1968-1977
22	12	Affiliated Groups: Miscellaneous	1960-1971
22	13	Affiliated Groups: Miscellaneous	1960-1980
		AFFILIATED ASSOCIATIONS	
		Miscellaneous	
22	14	American Home Economics Association	1954-1973
22	15	American Home Economics Association	1971-1975
22	16	Association of Home Economics of Britain	1970
22	17	Australian Home Economics Association	1967-1970
22	18	Jamaican Home Economics Association	1967
		International Federation of Home Economics	

23	1	Correspondence of Mary A. Clark	1954-1957
23	2	Correspondence of Mary A. Clark	1957
23	3	Correspondence of Mary A. Clark	1960-1961
23	4	Correspondence	1960
23	5	Correspondence	1961
23	6	Correspondence	1961
23	7	Correspondence	1962
23	8	Correspondence	1962
23	9	Correspondence and Printed Material	1961-1963
23	10	Correspondence and Reports	1967-1972

MG 28, I 359		9 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	21
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
23	11	Correspondence and Reports	1971-1978
23	12	Correspondence and Reports with UNESCO	1974-1975
23	13	Reports of the CHEA Committee	1951-1959, 1962
23	14	Étude mondiale sur la situation de l'économie familiale dans le système scolaire, prepared for UNESCO	1974
23	15	World Survey of Home and Family Education within Formal Education, prepared for UNESCO	1972
24	1	World Survey of Home and Family Education within Formal Education, revised, prepared for UNESCO	1974
24	2	Miscellaneous Reports and Correspondence	1949-1966
24	3	Miscellaneous Reports and Correspondence	1957-1969
24	4	Miscellaneous Reports	1955-1968
24	5	Miscellaneous Reports	1969-1974
24	6	'Your Tour in Canada': Scrapbook	1958
24	7	9th International Congress on Home Economics: Published Material, Press Clipping and Proceedings	1957-1958
24	8	9th International Congress on Home Economics: Published Material, Press Clipping and Proceedings	1957-1958
24	9	9th International Congress on Home Economics: Preliminary Reports submitted to Dr. Abel	1957
24	10	9th International Congress on Home Economics: Published Preliminary Reports	1958
24	11	10th International Congress on Home Economics: Draft Preliminary Reports and Miscellaneous	1963, 1970
24	12	10th International Congress on Home Economics: Published Preliminary Reports	1963
24	13	11th International Congress on Home Economics: Correspondence	1966-1968
24	14	13th International Congress on Home Economics : Correspondence	1973-1974

22		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
25	1	13th International Congress on Home Economics: Correspondence	1975-1976
25	2	13th International Congress on Home Economics: Correspondence and Reports	1971-1977
25	3	13th International Congress on Home Economics: Correspondence and Reports	1974-1976
25	4	13th International Congress on Home Economics: Correspondence and Reports	1974-1976
25	5	13th International Congress on Home Economics: Grant Applications	1976
25	6	13th International Congress on Home Economics: Scrapbook	1976
		BRIEFS TO ROYAL COMMISSIONS AND INQUIRIES	
25	7	Brief to Royal Commission on National Development in the Arts, Letters and Sciences	1949
25	8	Brief to Royal Commission on Health Services, prepared by University of Toronto Faculty of Household Science	1962
25	9	Brief to Royal Commission on Bilingualism and Biculturalism	1964
25	10	Brief to the Special Committee on Aging (Senate Committee)	1964
25	11	Royal Commission on the Status of Women: Correspondence and Reports	1967-1970
25	12	Brief to Commission on Relations Between Universities and Governments: Correspondence and Reports	1968-1969
25	13	Brief to Commission on the Relations between Universities and Governments	1968
25	14	Brief to Senate Special Committee on Science Policy: Correspondence	1969
25	15	Brief to Senate Special Committee on Science Policy (English and French)	1969
25	16	Brief to Special Senate Committee on Mass Media: Correspondence	1970

	28, I 35	9 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale		
Vol.	File	File Title	Date	
		GENERAL SUBJECT FILES		
26	1	Administration: Miscellaneous	1960-1971	
26	2	Ballagh, Rosemary: Miscellaneous Pamphlets, Clippings and Memoranda	1970-1975	
26	3	Batchelor, Dorothy: Reports and Press Clippings	1947-1979	
26	4	"Beginnings of Household Science" by C.C. Benson	n.d.	
26	5	Canadian Association for Adult Education: Rural Extension Workshop	1961	
26	6	Canadian Conference on Children: <i>Juvenile Delinquency in Canada</i> by Mrs. Jeanne-D'Arc Lemay-Warren	1960	
26	7	Canadian Conference on Children: <i>Evaluation Programmes, Well Baby Clinics, Preschool Clinics</i> by John F. McCreary	1960	
26	8	Canadian Conference on Children: <i>Spiritual Needs of Children</i> by Kenneth A. Parker	1960	
26	9	Canadian Conference on Children: <i>Cultural Influences on Children</i> by Morgan Wright	1960	
26	10	Canadian Conference on Children: <i>Premarital Education for Parenthood</i> by S.C. Best	1960	
26	11	Canadian Conference on Children: <i>Survey of Facilities for</i> <i>Emotionally Disturbed Children in Canada</i> by Monique Trottier and John Stanley	1960	
26	12	Canadian Conference on Children: <i>Chronic Disabilities in Children</i> by J.K. Martin	1960	
26	13	Canadian Conference on Children: <i>Special Education Facilities for Children</i> by Samuel R. Laycock	1960	
26	14	Canadian Conference on Children: <i>Mothers Working Outside the Home</i> by Margery R. King	1960	
26	15	Canadian Conference on Children: <i>The Availability of and</i> <i>Regulations Concerning Pre-School Education</i> by Grace Dolmage and Charles Bilodeau	1960	

24		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
26	16	Canadian Conference on Children: <i>Foster Home Care, Group Care for Children and Adopted Children</i> by F.R. MacKinnon	1960
26	17	Canadian Conference on Children: <i>Mortality Statistics of Childhood</i> by Dominion Bureau of Statistics	1960
26	18	Canadian Conference on Children: <i>Book of Statistics</i> by Dominion Bureau of Statistics	1960
26	19	Canadian Conference on Children: Report	1961
27	1	Canadian Conference on Education: Report	1962
27	2	Canadian Conference on Education: Report	1962
27	3	Canadian Conference on Education: Programs	1962
27	4	Canadian Conference on Education: Pamphlets	1962
27	5	Canadian Conference on the Family: Report and Correspondence	1964
27	6	Canadian Council on Nutrition: Reports	1960-1973
27	7	Canadian Council on Social Development: Correspondence and Reports	1960-1974
27	8	Canadian Freedom from Hunger, Share-A-Loaf Campaign: Correspondence	1962-1966
27	9	Canadian Government Specifications Board: Correspondence and Reports	1968-1975
27	10	CHEA Library: Correspondence	1960-1977
27	11	Canadian Hunger Foundation: Reports and Correspondence	1964-1969
27	12	Canadian Hunger Foundation: Reports and Minutes of Annual Meetings	1964-1976
27	13	Canadian International Development Agency: Receipts and Financial Statements for CIDA projects	1977-1979
27	14	Canadian Welfare Council, Canadian Conference on Aging: Memoranda and Reports	1964-1967
27	15	Clothing and Textiles: Educational Material	1962
27	16	Community Planning Association of Canada: Correspondence	1961-1963

MG 28, I 359		9 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	25
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
27	17	Consumers Association of Canada: Correspondence and Reports	1960-1973
27	18	Cook Book, Centennial Project: Correspondence, Contracts and Memoranda	1965-1970
28	1	Department of National Health and Welfare: Second Nutrition Conference Proceedings	1955
28	2	Duggan Report : A Study of Some Aspects of Home Economics Education in Canadian Universities	1950
28	3	Education of Girls and Women with Special Reference to the Teaching of Home Economics: report by Edith H. Cosens (includes photographs)	1951
28	4	Expo 67 Passports: Correspondence and Remittance Forms	1966
28	5	Family Studies - Home Economics Association of Ontario: Reports	1981
28	6	Federated Women's Institutes: Correspondence concerning donations to Adelaide Hoodless Homestead	1961-1963
28	7	Federation Internationale de l'économie familiale: minutes of international permanent council	1968
28	8	Home Economics Seminar: Correspondence and Reports	1973-1974
28	9	Films on Home Economics: Miscellaneous Brochures	1967-1972
28	10	Home Economics Registration in Universities: Statistics	1968-1975
28	11	Human Rights: Publications	1967-1968
28	12	Human Rights: Reports	1967-1969
28	13	International Women's Year: Newsletter	Oct. 1975
29	1	Laird, Annie L.: Correspondence and Guest Book	1936-1939, 1957
29	2	L'Association des techniciennes laigues en science menageres	1961-1965
29	3	Learned Societies: Correspondence	1968-1969
29	4	Letters Patent and Coat of Arms Application: By-Laws and Crest	1954, 1975
29	5	Metric Recipes: Memoranda	1975-1976

26		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
29	6	National Action Committee on the Status of Women: Correspondence	1967-1974
29	7	National Ad-Hoc Committee on the Status of Women: Briefs, Reports and Correspondence	1966-1975
29	8	National Ad-Hoc Committee on the Status of Women: Submission to Government of Canada	1972
29	9	National Council of Women: Newsletters and Reports	1955-1974
29	10	National Council of Women: Correspondence and Reports	1960-1976
29	11	National Council of Women: Reports	1977-1978
29	12	Newton, Dr. Lily: Correspondence and Reports	1949-1961
29	13	Nutrition Recipes and Food Tips	n.d.
29	14	Nutrition Society of Canada: Correspondence and Reports	1964, 1968
29	15	Nutrition Society of Canada: Bulletins, <i>Nutrition Forum</i> and Membership Lists	1980-81
29	16	Ontario Department of Labour, Women's Bureau: Brochures	1970-1973
29	17	Ontario Dietetic Association: Minutes	1927
29	18	Ontario Educational Association, Home Economics Section: Correspondence	1964-1971
29	19	Ontario Educational Association, Home Economics Section: Newsletters	1977, 1981
29	20	Order of Canada: Nomination of Dr. Margaret L. Hockin Harrington	1963, 1967
30	1	Phillipines: Requests concerning Employment Opportunities in Canada	1964-1967
30	2	Planned Parenthood Federation of Canada: Reports and Correspondence	1969-1974
30	3	Policy and Procedures Handbook	n.d.
30	4	Ravenhill, Alice: Biographical Notes and Correspondence	1946-1952
30	5	Retail Sales Tax Act, Rules and Regulations	1962-1963

MG 28, I 359		9 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale		27
Vol.	File	File Title	Date	
30	6	Scientific, Engineering and Technological Community Association: Reports	1971-1975	
30	7	Special Study on Ontario Farm Homes and Homemakers: Progress Report 1-3	1959-1960	
30	8	Special Study on Ontario Farm Homes and Homemakers: Progress Report 4-5	1960-1961	
30	9	Special Study on Ontario Farm Homes and Homemakers: Progress Report 6-7	1961	
30	10	Status of Women: Memoranda	1966, 1977	
30	11	Stearns, Hazel: Retirement Notices	1957	
30	12	Suggestions for Incoming Executives	1962-1969	
30	13	Summer Courses in Home Economics: Programs and Correspondence	1973-1975	
30	14	Supervisors and Consultants of Home Economics: Correspondence and Reports	1964-1978	
30	15	Supervisors Group of CHEA: Correspondence and Reports	1964-1970	
30	16	Textile Industry: Correspondence and Reports	1962-1966	
30	17	Treble, Lillian Massey; In Memory of: Booklet	n.d.	
30	18	Women's Organizations: Various Publications and Reports	1977-1979	
30	19	World Food Congress: Reports	1963	
30	20	World Food Congress: Reports	1963	

HISTORY OF CHEA FILES

31	1	Archives Committee Reports	1960-1979
31	2	Correspondence	1906, 1916, 1942-1976
31	3	CHEA Minutes, Reports, Directories and By-Laws	1954-1981
31	4	CHEA Minutes, Reports, Directories and By-Laws	1954-1981

28		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359	
Vol.	File	File Title	Date	
31	5	CHEA Minutes, Reports, Directories and By-Laws	1954-1981	
31	6	Correspondene and Reports	1960-1962	
31	7	Historical Reports from Provincial and CHEA	1952-1954	
31	8	Histories of Household Science in Canada	n.d.	
31	9	Reports concerning Toronto Convention of 1954	1954	
31	10	Reports concerning Mental Health	1962-1964	
31	11	Reports concerning Canadian Conference on Education	1962	
31	12	Reports, Briefs and Speeches prepared by Other Organizations	1956-1978	
31	13	Reports and Minutes of the Ontario Home Economics Association	1976-1981	
32	1	Reports and Correspondence concerning Histories of Various Home Economics Associations	1949-1960	
32	2	Miscellaneous Correspondence and Reports	1957-1958	
32	3	Miscellaneous Correspondence, Reports and Memoranda	1960-1963	
32	4	Miscellaneous	1968-1981	
32	5	Newspaper Clippings	1955-1967	
32	6	University of Toronto Household Science	1940, 1965-1981	

CHEA CONVENTIONS/CONFERENCE FILES

32	7	Convention 1939 Winnipeg: Addresses, Reports and Correspondence	1939
32	8	Convention 1939 Winnipeg: Minutes	1939
32	9	Convention 1941 Victoria: Addresses, Reports and Correspondence	1941-1942
32	10	Convention 1943 Toronto: Addresses, Reports, Finances and Correspondence	1943
32	11	Convention 1945: Minutes, Reports and Correspondence	1944-1945
32	12	Convention 1946 Nova Scotia: Reports and Correspondence	1946

MG 28, I 359		9 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	29
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
32	13	Convention 1946 Nova Scotia: Speakers	1946
32	14	Convention 1946 Nova Scotia: Invitation to Exhibitors	1946
32	15	Convention 1948: Newsletters and Reports	1948
32	16	Convention 1948: Proceedings	1948
32	17	Convention 1952 Saskatoon: Newsletter	1952
32	18	Convention 1954 Toronto: Program, Newsletter and Reports	1954
33	1	Convention 1956 Vancouver: Publicity Committee Scrapbook	1956
33	2	Convention 1956 Vancouver: Correspondence and Reports	1956-1957
33	3	Convention 1956 Vancouver: Agenda, Reports and Press Clippings	1956
33	4	Convention 1958 St. Andrews by the Sea, N.B.: Article and Reports	1958
33	5	Convention 1958 St. Andrews by the Sea, N.B.: Correspondence and Reports	1958
33	6	Convention 1958 St. Andrews by the Sea, N.B.: Minutes of Convention Committee	1958
33	7	Convention 1960 Edmonton: Agenda and Reports	1960
33	8	Convention 1960 Edmonton: Committee Minutes and Lists of Delegates	1959-1960
33	9	Convention 1960 Edmonton: Reservations	1960
33	10	Convention 1960 Edmonton: Convention Committee Minutes and Reports	1958-1960
33	11	Convention 1962 Ottawa: Correspondence	1961-1962
33	12	Convention 1962 Ottawa: Convention Committee Reports, Minutes and Correspondence	1959-1962
33	13	Convention 1962 Ottawa: Agenda, Reports and Correspondence	1961-1962
33	14	Convention 1962 Ottawa: Proceedings of Post-Convention Course on Textiles	1962
33	15	Convention 1964 Winnipeg: Pre-Convention Workshop	1964

30		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
33	16	Convention 1964 Winnipeg: Pre-Convention Course, Correspondence and Reports	1963-1964
33	17	Convention 1964 Winnipeg: Correspondence Finances	1964
34	1	Convention 1964 Winnipeg: Account Book	1963-1964
34	2	Convention 1964 Winnipeg: Chairman's Reports and Correspondence	1963-1964
34	3	Convention 1964 Winnipeg: Chairman's Reports and Correspondence	1963-1964
34	4	Convention 1964 Winnipeg: Program Committee Correspondence	1963-1964
34	5	Convention 1964 Winnipeg: Program Committee Correspondence	1963-1964
34	6	Convention 1964 Winnipeg: Program Committee Minutes	1963-1964
34	7	Convention 1964 Winnipeg: Exhibits Committee Reports	1962-1964
34	8	Convention 1964 Winnipeg: Exhibits Committee Reports	1962-1964
34	9	Convention 1964 Winnipeg: Exhibits Committee Reports	1962-1964
34	10	Convention 1964 Winnipeg: Convention Committee Minutes	1963-1964
34	11	Convention 1966 Montreal: Agendas, Reports and Correspondence	1965-1966
34	12	Convention 1966 Montreal: Pre-Convention Course, Reports, Finances, Minutes and Correspondence	1966
34	13	Convention 1966 Montreal: Exhibits Committee Reports	1965-1966
35	1	Convention 1968 Regina: Agenda, Reports, Finances and Correspondence	1967-1968
35	2	Convention 1968 Regina: Convention Committee Minutes	1966-1970
35	3	Convention 1968 Regina: Convention Committee Minutes and Reports	1967-1968
35	4	Convention 1968 Regina: Convention Chairman's Correspondence	1967-1968
35	5	Convention 1968 Regina: Pre-Convention Committee Correspondence	1967-1968

MG 28, I 359 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale				
Vol.	File	File Title	Date	31
35	6	Convention 1968 Regina: Treasurer's Correspondence	1967-1968	
35	7	Convention 1968 Regina: Publicity Chairman's Reports and Correspondence	1967-1968	
35	8	Convention 1968 Regina: Program Committee Reports and Correspondence	1966-1968	
35	9	Convention 1968 Regina: Sub-Committee Chairman's Reports and Correspondence	1966-1968	
35	10	Convention 1968 Regina: Exhibits Committee Correspondence	1967-1968	
35	11	Convention 1968 Regina: Exhibits Committee Correspondence	1967-1968	
35	12	Convention 1968 Regina: Exhibits Committee Correspondence	1967-1968	
35	13	Convention 1968 Regina: Hospitality Committee Reports and Correspondence	1967-1970	
35	14	Convention 1968 Regina: Entertainment Committee Minutes and Reports	1968	
35	15	Convention 1970 Toronto: Follow-up Correspondence	1970	
35	16	Convention 1970 Toronto: Accommodation Committee Correspondence	1968-1970	
35	17	Convention 1970 Toronto: Convention Minutes and Correspondence	1967-1970	
35	18	Convention 1970 Toronto: Convention Minutes	1969-1970	
35	19	Convention 1970 Toronto: Program Committee Programs and Correspondence	1970	
35	20	Convention 1970 Toronto: Program Committee Report, Minutes and Correspondence	1969-1970	
36	1	Convention 1970 Toronto: Proceedings	1970	
36	2	Canadian Dietetic Association and CHEA Joint Convention: Minutes, Reports and Correspondence	1967-1970	
36	3	Canadian Dietetic Association and CHEA Joint Convention: Minutes, Reports and Correspondence	1967-1970	

32		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359	
Vol.	File	File Title	Date	
36	4	Conventions 1970 Toronto: Publicity Committee Reports, Minutes and Correspondence	1969-1970	
36	5	Convention 1970 Toronto: Publicity Committee Reports, Minutes and Correspondence	1967-1970	
36	6	Convention 1970 Toronto: Finances	1970	
36	7	Convention 1970 Toronto: Joint CDA-CHEA Convention Committee	1969-1970	
36	8	Convention 1970 Toronto: Hospitality Committee	1969-1970	
36	9	Convention 1970 Toronto: Hospitality Committee	1969-1970	
36	10	Convention 1970 Toronto: Convention Chairman's Reports, Minutes and Correspondence	1968-1970	
36	11	Convention 1970 Toronto: Convention Chairman's Reports, Minutes and Correspondence	1968-1970	
36	12	Convention 1970 Toronto: Exhibits Committee	1968-1970	
36	13	Convention 1970 Toronto: Exhibits Committee	1968-1970	
36	14	Convention 1970 Toronto: Exhibits Committee	1970	
37	1	Convention 1970 Toronto: Exhibits Committee	1970	
37	2	Convention 1972 Halifax: "New Horizons in Food Workshop"	1972	
37	3	Convention 1972 Halifax: Pre-Registration	1972	
37	4	Convention 1972 Halifax: Correspondence	1968-1973	
37	5	Convention 1972 Halifax: Pre-Convention Workshop	1972-1974	
37	6	Convention 1972 Halifax: Program Committee	1968-1972	
37	7	Convention 1972 Halifax: Chairman's Correspondence	1971-1972	
37	8	Convention 1972 Halifax: Chairman's Correspondence	1971-1972	
37	9	Convention 1972 Halifax: Finances, Bank Books	1972	
37	10	Convention 1972 Halifax: Finances, Receipt Books	1972	
37	11	Convention 1972 Halifax: Finances, Receipt Books	1971-1972	
37	12	Convention 1974 Vancouver: Correspondence, Finances and Reports	1968-1975	

MG 28, I 359		9 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	33
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
37	13	Convention 1974 Vancouver: Finances	1973-1974
37	14	Convention 1974 Vancouver: Miscellaneous	1974
37	15	Convention 1974 Vancouver: Pre-Convention Workshop	1974-1975
38	1	Convention 1974 Vancouver: Scrapbook	1974
38	2	Convention 1974 Vancouver: Scrapbook	1974
38	3	Convention 1974 Vancouver: Scrapbook	1974
38	4	Convention 1974 Vancouver: Exhibits Committee	1974
38	5	Convention 1974 Vancouver: Information on Participants	1974
38	6	Convention 1974 Vancouver: Program Committee Report	1974
38	7	Convention 1974 Vancouver: Program Committee Minutes, Programs and Sponsors	1974
38	8	Mini-Convention 1975 Montreal: Registration	1975
38	9	Mini-Convention 1975 Montreal: Chairman's Report	1975
38	10	Mini-Convention 1975 Montreal: Correspondence and Reports	1974-1976
38	11	Conference 1976 Toronto: Miscellaneous	1975-1976
38	12	Conference 1978 Calgary: Correspondence and Reports	1977-1978
39	1	Conference 1978 Calgary: Correspondence and Reports	1977-1978
39	2	Conference 1980 Saskatoon: Home Economics International Development Workshop, Report	1980
39	3	Conference 1980 Saskatoon: List of Delegates and "Technology - a Definition" by R.H. Moncur	1980
		General and Pre-Convention Workshops	

39	4	Miscellaneous Progr	ams, Newsletters and Press Clippings	1939-1960
----	---	---------------------	--------------------------------------	-----------

34		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
39	5	Miscellaneous	1941-1958
39	6	Miscellaneous Reports	1953-1963
39	7	Chairman's Recommendations	1961-1974
39	8	Minutes, Reports and Correspondence	1962-1964
39	9	Minutes, Reports and Correspondence	1962-1968
39	10	Exhibits Committee Reports	1964-1968
39	11	Exhibits Committee Reports	1964-1968
39	12	Exhibits Committee Reports	1966-1968
40	1	Account Book	1970-1975
40	2	Miscellaneous Brochures, Programs and Memoranda	1950-1975
40	3	Miscellaneous Pamphlets	1943-1975
40	4	Pre-Convention Courses	1945-1946
40	5	Pre-Convention Courses	1957-1958
40	6	Pre-Convention Courses	1960
40	7	Pre-Convention Courses	1962
40	8	Pre-Convention Courses	1964
40	9	Pre-Convention Courses	1968
40	10	Pre-Convention Courses	1970

REPORTS, MINUTES AND MEMORANDA

41	1	Miscellaneous Reports, Minutes and Memoranda	1954-1978
41	2	Miscellaneous Reports, Minutes and Memoranda	1960-1977
41	3	Miscellaneous Reports, Minutes and Corresondence (1)	1960-1977
41	4	Miscellaneous Reports, Minutes and Corresondence (2)	1960-1977

35

SCRAPBOOKS AND CERTIFICATES

		PUBLICATIONS	
45	1	Scrapbook: Press Clippings of the Ninth International Congress of Home Economics and the Post-Congress Tour	1958
44	3	The Standard, October 10	1908
44	2	Certificate - Life Membership of Edna Park	1952
44	1	CHEA Who's Who - Biographical Material	1964-1975
43	3	Scrapbook of Press Clippings	1964-1966
43	2	Scrapbook - 1968 Regina Convention	1967-1968
43	1	Scrapbook - 1962 Ottawa Convention	1961-1962
42	2	Scrapbook - 1960 Edmonton Convention	1960
42	1	Scrapbook - 1958 Convention	1957-1958

46	1	Pamphlets on Nutrition	1937-1950
46	2	Canada. Department of Health and Welfare, Canadian Bulletin on Nutrition and Canadian Nutrition Notes	1953-1970
46	3	Better Buymanship, published by Household Finance	c. 1940-1950
46	4	Better Buymanship, published by Household Finance	c. 1940-1950
46	5	Better Bread	1924-1926
46	6	Recipes - Canning and Canned Foods	1940-1960
46	7	Recipes - Freezing Foods	1917-1971

36		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
46	8	Recipes - Freezing Foods	1917-1971
46	9	Miscellaneous International Pamphlets	c. 1950-1960
46	10	Miscellaneous International Pamphlets	c. 1950-1960
47	1	Miscellaneous Pamphlets on Food, Drugs and General Health	n.d., 1958-1961
47	2	Canadian Home Journal	May 1929
47	3	Canadian Home Journal	Sept. 1929
47	4	Miscellaneous Member Associations' Publications and Educational Material (includes Canadian Home Economics Journals, July 1977 & Oct. 1978)	n.d., 1945-1978
47	5	Miscellaneous Member Associations' Publications and Educational Material	n.d., 1939-1967
47	6	Miscellaneous Member Associations' Publications and Educational Material	n.d., 1955-1974
47	7	Miscellaneous Member Associations' Publications and Educational Material (includes a Canadian Home Economics Journal, March 1964 Convention)	n.d., 1951-1967
47	8	American Academy of Political and Social Science, <i>The World's Food</i>	1917
47	9	Home Economics Information Exchange	1953-1954
47	10	Home Economics Information Exchange	1954
47	11	Home Economics Information Exchange	1956-1957
47	12	Miscellaneous Recipes and Cookbooks	1924-1934
48	1	Miscellaneous Recipes and Cookbooks	n.d., 1912-1961
48	2	Miscellaneous Recipes and Cookbooks	n.d., 1942-1973
48	3	Miscellaneous Recipes and Cookbooks	n.d., 1946-1966
48	4	Miscellaneous Recipes and Cookbooks	n.d., 1950-1973

MG 28, I 359		9 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	37	
Vol.	File	File Title	Date	
48	5	Miscellaneous Recipes and Cookbooks	n.d., [1956]- [1977]	
48	6	Miscellaneous Recipes and Cookbooks	n.d., 1940-1970	
48	7	Miscellaneous Recipes and Cookbooks	n.d., 1929-1960	
48	8	Miscellaneous Recipes and Cookbooks	n.d., 1942- [1968]	

CONSTITUTION AND BY-LAWS

49	1	Constitution and By-Laws	1954
49	2	Constitution and By-Laws	1958-1977
49	3	Constitution and By-Laws	1975-1980
49	4	Constitution and By-Laws	1961-1968
49	5	Constitution and By-Laws	1983-1987
49	6	Code of Ethics	1970

CORRESPONDENCE (Additional material)

49	7	President's File	1960-1984
49	8	Past-President	1962-1976
49	9	Past-President. Activities and Achievements, Reports on	1977-1979
49	10	Executive Committee. Past-President	1980-1984
49	11	President's File. Correspondence with General Secretary	1967-1970
49	12	President's File. Correspondence with General Secretary	1970-1972
49	13	President's Correspondence	1958-1959
49	14	President's Correspondence	1976-1977
49	15	President's Correspondence	1977

38		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
49	16	President's Correspondence	1978
49	17	President's Correspondence	1978-1979
49	18	President's Correspondence	1979-1980
49	19	Executive. President, Chain of Office, Appraisal	1980
49	20	Executive Committee. President's Correspondence	1980-1984
49	21	President's Correspondence - List Only	Aug. 1982 -June 1984
49	22	President's Correspondence	1984-1988
49	23	President's Correspondence	1986-1990
49	24	President Elect's Correspondence	1964-1979
50	1	President Elect's Correspondence	1980-1984
50	2	Vice-President's Correspondence	1969-1974
50	3	Vice-President's Correspondence	1976-1980
50	4	Vice President's Correspondence	1980-1982
50	5	Vice President's Correspondence. Includes Annual Report 1983	1983-1984
50	6	Secretary's Correspondence	1962-1980
50	7	Secretary's Correspondence	1980-1984
50	8	Secretary's Correspondence - Operation Alert	1978-1980
50	9	Secretary's Correspondence - Operation Alert	1981-1982
50	10	Secretary's Correspondence - Operation Alert	1983-1984
50	11	Executive Director, Ad Hoc Committee re	1972-1974
50	12	Executive Director: Correspondence	1974-1975
50	13	Executive Director: Correspondence	1975-1982

MG 28, I 359 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale		39	
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
		MINUTES (Additional material)	
50	14	Executive Meeting Minutes - Kenora, Ontario	1944
50	15	Executive Meeting Minutes	1954
50	16	Executive Meeting Minutes	1959-1969
50	17	Executive Meeting Minutes	1970-1972
50	18	Executive Meeting Minutes (Permanent Record)	1976-1978
50	19	Executive Meeting Minutes (Office copy)	1976-1977
50	20	Executive Meetings: Draft Minutes	1976-1977
50	21	Executive Meetings: Draft Minutes	1977-1978
50	22	Executive Meetings: Minutes and Agenda	1978-1979
50	23	Executive Goals, Brief re Constitution	1980-1983
50	24	Executive Meetings: Minutes and Agenda	1980
50	25	Executive Meetings: Minutes and Agenda	1981
50	26	Executive. Policy and Procedures re Funding	1982
51	1	Executive Meetings, Letterhead Issue	1982-1983
51	2	Executive Meetings: Minutes and Agenda	1982
51	3	Executive Meetings: Minutes and Agenda	1983
51	4	Executive Meetings: Minutes and Agenda	Jan-May 1984
51	5	Executive Committee: Equal Pay Issue	1983-1985
51	6	Women and the Equal Pay Issue: Settlement	1985
51	7	Executive Meetings: Conference Calls, Reports of Executive Director, Correspondence - Volume 1A	Sept. 1984 - May 1985
51	8	Executive Meetings: Conference Calls, Reports of Executive Director, Correspondence - Volume 1B	May- Nov. 1985

40		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
51	9	Executive Meetings: Conference Calls, Reports of Executive Director, Correspondence - Volume 1C	Nov. 1985 - Jan. 1986
51	10	Executive Meetings: Minutes	Jan. 1985
51	11	Executive Meetings: Minutes and Agenda	Sept. 1985
51	12	Executive Meetings: Minutes and Agenda	Oct. 1985
51	13	Executive Meetings: Minutes and Agenda (Part 1)	1985
51	14	Executive Meetings: Minutes and Agenda (Part 2)	1985
51	15	Mailing to Executive and Other CHEA Officers	Dec. 1985
51	16	Executive Meetings: Minutes and Agenda	Jan. 1986
51	17	Executive Meetings	March 1986
51	18	Executive Meetings: Minutes and Agenda	April 1986
51	19	Executive Meetings: Minutes and Agenda	July 1986
51	20	Executive Meetings: Minutes and Agenda	Sept. 1986
51	21	Executive Meetings: Minutes and Agenda	Oct. 1986
51	22	Executive Meetings: Minutes and Agenda (Part 1)	Nov. 1986
51	23	Executive Meetings: Minutes and Agenda (Part 2)	Nov. 1986
51	24	Executive Meetings: Minutes and Agenda	1987
51	25	Executive Meetings: Minutes and Agenda	1988
52	1	Executive Meetings: Minutes and Agenda (Part 1)	1989
52	2	Executive Meetings: Minutes and Agenda (Part 2)	1989
52	3	Executive Meetings: Minutes and Agenda	1990
52	4	Executive Meetings: Minutes	1991
52	5	Executive Meetings: Minutes	1992
52	6	Executive Meetings: Minutes	1993
52	7	Executive Terms of Reference, Directives	1960-1976

Vol.	File	Association canadienne d'économie familiale File Title	4 Date
52	8	Executive Policy on Position Papers	1978-1980
52	9	Board of Directors: Lists of Executive Officers	1952-1983
52	10	Policy and Procedures Handbook. Distribution Lists, Memoranda	1979-1982
52	11	Board of Directors Meeting	June 1955
52	12	Board of Directors and Annual Meetings	June 1957
52	13	Board of Directors Meeting Questionnaire on Home Economics for University Students: Report, Comments	1958
52	14	Board of Directors Meetings and Annual Meeting: Minutes	1968
52	15	Board of Directors Meetings: Minues, Reports and Correspondence	1969
52	16	Board of Directors Meetings: Agenda, Draft Minutes, Correspondence	1970
52	17	Board of Directors Meetings: Agenda, Correspondence	1971
52	18	Board of Directors and Annual Meetings: Minutes	1972
52	19	Board of Directors and Annual Meetings: Minutes	1973
52	20	Board of Directors and Annual Meetings: Minutes	1974
52	21	Board of Directors Meetings: Agenda	1975
52	22	Board of Directors Meetings: Agenda	1976
52	23	Board of Directors Meetings: Agenda Items	1977
52	24	Board of Directors Meetings: Agenda Items	1978
52	25	Board of Directors Meetings: Agenda, Invitation List	1979
52	26	Board of Directors Mid-Year Meetings: Minutes	January 1980
52	27	Board of Directors Mid-Year Meetings: Minutes	January 1981
52	28	Board of Directors Mid-Year Meetings: Minutes	January 1982
52	29	Board of Directors Mid-Year Meetings: Minutes	January 1983
53	1	Board of Directors Notice of Meeting	1981-1982
53	2	Board of Directors Meetings: Agenda and Minutes	1981

42		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
53	3	Board of Directors Meetings: 1982 Long Range Planning	1978-1982
53	4	Board of Directors Meetings: Agenda and Minutes	1982
53	5	Board of Directors Meetings and Joint Board Meeting: Minutes, Reports	July 1983
53	6	Board of Directors Mid-Year Meetings: Minutes and Agenda	January 1984
53	7	Board of Directors Meetings	July 1984
53	8	Board of Directors Notices of and Appendices to Meetings	1984-1987
53	9	Board of Directors Mailings	1985
53	10	Board of Directors Meetings and Annual Meeting	1985-1986
53	11	Board of Directors Meeting	July 1986
53	12	Board of Directors Meetings: 4, 7, 8 July 1987	1987
53	13	Board of Directors Meeting: Agenda, Minutes	July 1988
53	14	Board of Directors Meeting	January 1989
53	15	Board of Directors Meeting	July 1989
53	16	Board of Directors Meeting	January 1990
53	17	Board of Directors Meeting	July 1990
53	18	Board of Directors Meeting	January 1991
53	19	Board of Directors Meeting	July 1991
53	20	Board of Directors Meeting	January 1992
53	21	Board of Directors Meeting	July 1992
54	1	6th Biennial General Meeting	July 1950
54	2	Biennial Meeting	August 1954
54	3	Annual Meeting Précis	1961
54	4	Annual Meeting Notices	1971-1981
54	5	Annual Meeting Minutes	1976-1979

MG 2	28, I 35	8, I 359 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale		43
Vol.	File	File Title	Date	
54	6	Annual Meeting Minutes	1980-1984	
54	7	Annual Meetings: Agenda, Minutes	1986-1989	
54	8	Annual Meeting Minutes	1990-1992	

ANNUAL REPORTS (Additional Material)

54	9	Annual Reports	1941
54	10	Annual Reports	1948
54	11	Annual Reports	1949
54	12	Annual Reports	1950
54	13	Annual Reports	1951
54	14	Annual Reports	1952
54	15	Annual Reports	1953
54	16	Annual Reports	1954
54	17	First Annual Meeting Report	June 1955
54	18	Annual Reports	1956
54	19	Annual Reports	1957
54	20	Annual Reports	1959
54	21	Secretary's Annual Reports	1960-1978
54	22	Vice-President's Annual reports	1960-1978
54	23	Annual Report	1962
54	24	Annual Reports Additional	1967
54	25	Annual Report Requests	1976-1983
54	26	Annual Reports	1972-1973
54	27	Annual Reports	1974-1975
54	28	Annual Report Finance Committee	1976-1978

44		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale		
Vol.	File	File Title	Date	
54	29	Annual Report: Working Copy	1980	
54	30	Annual Reports	1980-1986	
		FINANCES (Additional Material)		
54	31	Financial Statements - Audited	1961-1967	
54	32	Financial Statements - Audited	1973-1978	
55	1	Financial Statements - Audited	1979-1983	
55	2	Auditor's Balance Sheets, Correspondence	1979-1983	
55	3	Secretary of State, Annual Summary, The Companies Act; Correspondence	1955-1963	
55	4	Consumer and Commercial Relations - Companies Division: Returns, Correspondence	1961-978	
55	5	Consumer and Corporate Affairs: Annual Summary, Correspondence	1962-1987	
55	6	General Fund: Guaranty Trust Statement of Accounts	1974-1976	
55	7	General Fund: Guaranty Trust Statement of Accounts	1977-1979	
55	8	Budgets - Proposed	1959-1975	
55	9	Treasurer's Proposed Budgets	1970-1976	
55	10	Treasurer's Proposed Budgets	1977-1980	
55	11	Budgets - Summaries of Financial Statements	1978-1984	
55	12	Budgets	1979-1984	
55	13	Treasurer's Correspondence	1977-1983	
55	14	General Fund: Term Deposits Correspondence, Printed Material	1962-1978	
55	15	Income Tax T4 and T4A Summary	1975-1979	
55	16	Finance Committee: Meeting Minutes, Correspondence	1971-1978	
55	17	Finance Committee: Meeting Minutes, Correspondence (General)	1980-1982	

MG 28, I 359		9 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	45
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
55	18	Finance Committee: Bolton, Tremblay and Co. Investments	1971-1976
55	19	Finance Committee: Bolton, Tremblay and Co. Investments	1977-1978
55	20	Finance Committee: Bolton, Tremblay and Co. Investments	1979-1980
56	1	Finance Committee: Bolton, Tremblay Inc. Investments	1983-1985
56	2	Treasurer: Budget Summaries	1984-1989
56	3	Treasurer: Chart of Accounts, Register of Correspondence	1977-1982
56	4	Auditors 1987 Correspondence, Report	1984-1987
56	5	Finance Committee: Auditors 1988 Correspondence	1987-1988
56	6	Finance Committee: Multiyear Financial Plan for 1985-1989	1985
56	7	Finance Committee: Fundraising Ideas	1982-1983
56	8	Finance Committee: Fundraising Projects-Educational Workshops	1983
56	9	Finance Committee: Suggested Revenue Generating Projects	1985
56	10	Finance Committee: Fundraising project, immunity cards	1985
56	11	Corporate Sponsorship and Endorsements	1983-1985
56	12	Corporate Sponsorship and Endorsements	1986
56	13	Corporate Sponsorship and Endorsements	1986-1987
56	14	Revenue Generating Guidelines - Policy	1980-1984
56	15	CHEA Treasurer - Revenue Generating	1985
56	16	CHEA Treasurer - Revenue Generating	1986-1988
56	17	Revenue Generating Guidelines Including Corporate Sponsorship	1984-1986
56	18	Revenue Generating Guidelines Including Corporate Sponsorship	1987-1988
56	19	Revenue Generating Guidelines Including Corporate Sponsorship	1989-1990
56	20	Revenue Generating Guidelines Including Corporate Sponsorship	1990
56	21	CHEA Treasurer Revenue Generating Canadian Chicken Marketing Agency	1989-1991

46		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
56	22	CHEA Treasurer Revenue Generation "Shop at Home" Catalogue	1992-1993
56	23	CHEA Payroll Records	1976-1979
		JOURNAL (Additional Material)	
57	1	Terms of Reference and Guidelines, including Editorial Policy	1965-1982
57	2	Journal Committee: Minutes, Correspondence	1966-1982
57	3	Journal Editor: Correspondence	1976-1979
57	4	Journal Editor: Correspondence	1980-1982
57	5	Journal Editor: The Nestlé Story	1970-1982
57	6	Journal Editor: Correspondence (1/2)	1982
57	7	Journal Editor: Correspondence (2/2)	1982
57	8	Journal Editor: Correspondence	1986
57	9	Journal Editor: Correspondence	1987-1988
57	10	Journal: Complimentary Lists	1980-1982
57	11	Journal - Business Manager	1977-1978
57	12	Journal - Business Manager	1979-1980
57	13	Journal - Business Manager	1981-1982
57	14	Journal: Statement of Receipts and Disbursements	1976-1979
57	15	Journal: Statement of Receipts and Disbursements	1980-1982
57	16	Journal: Budgets, Honoraria	1981-1983
57	17	Journal: Refereed Research Committee	1971-1980
57	18	Journal: Refereed Research Section Correspondence	1972-1974
57	19	Journal: Advertising Manager	1976-1982
57	20	Journal Subscription Requests: Correspondence	1977-1978
57	21	Journal Subscription Requests: Correspondence	1979-1980

MG 28, I 359		9 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	47
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
57	22	Journal Subscription Requests: Correspondence	1981
57	23	Journal Subscription Requests: Correspondence	1982
58	1	Journal Editor: Correspondence	1983
58	2	Journal Editor: Correspondence	1983-1984
58	3	Journal Editor: Correspondence	1985
58	4	Journal: Book Review Editor	1971-1982
58	5	Journal: Abstracts	1976-1978
58	6	Journal: 40th and 50th Anniversary Issues. Correspondence	1978-1980
58	7	Journal: "Happenings" and "On the Community Front". Schedule and Form	1980-1982
58	8	Journal: Feature Editor	1980-1983
58	9	Journal: National Library Book Deposit Regulations, Publisher's Guide	1969, 1981
58	10	Publication General	1956-1979
58	11	Publication General	1980-1982
58	12	Publications: Leaflets	1981-1984
58	13	"Vistas" Film	1969-1979
58	14	Publications Committee: Newsletters	1976-1981
58	15	Publications Committee: Newsletters, Correspondence, Drafts, Memos	1974-1977
58	16	Publications Committee: Newsletters, Correspondence, Drafts, Memos	1977-1979
58	17	Publications Committee: Reports, Correspondence	1978-1982
58	18	Publications Committee: <u>Rapport</u> Correspondence, Notes	1975-1982
58	19	Publications Committee: Microfilming	1980-1982
58	20	C.H.EA./A.C.E.F. Rapport	1981-1984
58	21	C.H.EA./A.C.E.F. Rapport	1985-1986

48		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
58	22	C.H.EA./A.C.E.F. <u>Rapport</u>	1987-1992
58	23	C.H.EA./A.C.E.F. <u>Communique</u>	1982-1986
58	24	Bradda Printing Services	1978-1979
58	25	Bradda Printing Services	1979
		MEMBERSHIP (Additional Material)	
59	1	Information Leaflets	1982-1984
59	2	Membership Forms	1976-1985
59	3	Membership Cards: Samples	1968-1982
59	4	Charter Members	1964
59	5	Stewart, Margaret A., Ph.B., M.A.: Articles, Correspondence, Clippings	1911-1954
59	6	Bradshaw, Jean (nee Farley): Tribute	1968-1980
59	7	Membership Directories	1955-1959
59	8	Membership Directories	1960-1964
59	9	Membership Directories	1980-1985
59	10	Membership Directory 1980-1981: Correspondence	1980-1982
59	11	Membership Directory, Sale of: Correspondence, Policy Statement	1980-1982
59	12	Membership: Policy on Sale of CHEA Membership List - Correspondence	1985-1988
59	13	Membership: Review of CHEA Life Memberships, Minutes and Final Report	1962-1983
59	14	Membership Committee: Associate Members Raised to Active Members	1968-1979
59	15	Membership: Research on Life Memberships in Other Professional Associations	1976-1977
59	16	Membership: Life Members	1976

MG 28, I 359		9 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale		49
Vol.	File	File Title	Date	
59	17	Membership: Life Members	1977	
59	18	Membership: Life Members Renewal Forms	1978	
59	19	Membership: Life Members Renewal Forms	1979-1980	
59	20	Membership: Admissions Committee Correspondence	1962-1968	
59	21	Membership: Admissions Committee Correspondence	1974-1977	
59	22	Membership: Admissions Committee	1977-1982	
59	23	Membership: List of Members Wishing to Become Active in CHEA	1981	
59	24	Membership: Monthly Membership Summaries	1973-1979	
59	25	Membership: Monthly Membership Summaries	1979-1983	
59	26	Membership Summaries and Correspondence	1984-1986	
59	27	Membership Summaries and Correspondence	1986-1988	
59	28	Membership Fees as Related to Total Revenue: Graphs, Statistics	1967-1981	
59	29	Membership: Occupation Statements by Province and Territory	1976-1980	
60	1	Membership: Promotion of Membership Correspondence	1980-1981	
60	2	Membership: Promotion of Membership Correspondence	1982-1983	
60	3	Membership: Brief Biographies	1968-1983	
60	4	Membership Committee: Minutes, Correspondence, Reports	1983-1984	
60	5	Membership: "Partners" Membership Tabletop Display	1983-1986	
60	6	Membership Committee: Correspondence	1983	
60	7	Membership Committee: Correspondence, Promotion Kit	1984	
60	8	Membership Promotion Correspondence and Monthly Summaries (1/2)	1984	
60	9	Membership Promotion Correspondence and Monthly Summaries (2/2)	1984	
60	10	Membership Fund Raising Venture: Correspondence and Monthly Summaries (1/2)	1985	

50		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
60	11	Membership Fund Raising Venture: Correspondence and Monthly Summaries (1/2)	1985
60	12	Membership Survey: Correspondence, Monthly Summaries and New Members' List	1985
60	13	Membership Survey: Correspondence, Monthly Summaries and Biographies	1985
60	14	Membership Survey: Report by Carol T. Culhane and Survey Form	1985
60	15	Membership: Resumés of Members and Potential Members (1/2)	1981-1983
60	16	Membership: Resumés of Members and Potential Members (2/2)	1981-1983
60	17	Membership: Fee Amalgamation Correspondence	1969-1973
60	18	Membership: Group Insurance	1979-1980
60	19	Membership: Group Insurance	1981
60	20	Membership: Group Insurance	1982-1983
61	1	Membership Committee: Correspondence	1976-1978
61	2	Membership: General Correspondence	1979-1980
61	3	Membership: General Correspondence	1980
61	4	Membership Committee: Correspondence	1981
61	5	Membership Committee: Correspondence	1982
61	6	Membership: Miscellaneous Correspondence	1976-1980
61	7	Membership: Miscellaneous Correspondence	1981-1982
61	8	Membership: Members' Comments/Suggestions	1977-1983
61	9	Membership: General Correspondence	1982
61	10	Membership: General Correspondence	1982-1983

MG 28, I 359		9 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	5
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
		SCHOLARSHIPS (Additional Material)	
61	11	Honour Awards: Criteria, History of Awards Committee	1963-1981
61	12	Awards Selection Committee: Correspondence, Publicity Leaflets and Application Forms	1974-1988
61	13	Awards Committee. Correspondence of Chair	1973
61	14	Awards Committee: Correspondence	1977-1979
61	15	Awards Committee: Correspondence	1979-1981
61	16	Awards and Scholarships in CHEA, A History of - by Gertrude Gerlach	1979
61	17	Awards: General Correspondence	1982-1983
61	18	Awards: General Correspondence	1983-1984
61	19	Scholarship Funds: General Correspondence	1962-1968
61	20	Scholarship Funds: General Correspondence	1969-1981
61	21	Scholarship Funds: Contracts/Agreements	1971-1977
61	22	Ruth Binnie Scholarship Fund - Atlantic Trust Company: Correspondence	1961-1976
61	23	Ruth Binnie Scholarship Fund - Atlantic Trust Company: Correspondence	1977
61	24	Ruth Binnie Scholarship Fund - Atlantic Trust Company: Correspondence	1978-1979
61	25	Ruth Binnie Scholarship Fund - Atlantic Trust Company: Correspondence	1980-1982
61	26	Ruth Binnie Scholarship Fund: Financial Statements	1977-1980
62	1	Ruth Binnie Scholarship Fund: Financial Statements	1981-1983
62	2	Ruth Binnie Scholarship Fund: Evaluation Procedures, Award Winners, Correspondence	1977-1984
62	3	Ruth Binnie Scholarship Fund: Award Winners Correspondence	1983-1984

52		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
62	4	Ruth Binnie Scholarship Fund: Awards Application Forms, Correspondence	1984-1985
62	5	Ruth Binnie Scholarship Fund: Awards Application Forms, Correspondence	1985
62	6	Ruth Binnie Scholarship Fund: Awards Application Forms, Correspondence	1985
62	7	Ruth Binnie Scholarship Fund: Awards Application Forms, Correspondence	1985
62	8	Scholarship Funds - Guaranty Trust Co.: Correspondence, Accounts, Tax Returns	1971-1974
62	9	Scholarship Funds - Guaranty Trust Co.: Correspondence, Accounts, Tax Returns	1975-1983
62	10	Scholarship Fund: Financial Statements - Guaranty Trust Co.	1976-1978
62	11	Scholarship Fund: Financial Statements	1972-1978
62	12	Scholarship Fund: Financial Statements	1979-1983
62	13	Scholarship Fund - Guaranty Trust Co. Statements of Account	1979-1982
62	14	Investments - Bolton, Tremblay Inc. Scholarship Fund	1971-1981
62	15	Investments - Bolton, Tremblay Inc. Scholarship Fund	1972-1982
62	16	Investments - Bolton, Tremblay Inc. Scholarship Fund	1982
62	17	Investments - Bolton, Tremblay Inc. Scholarship Fund	1982-1983
62	18	Scholarship Funds: Application Requests	1979
62	19	Scholarship Funds: Application Requests	1980
62	20	Scholarship Funds: Application Requests	1981-1982
63	1	Scholarship Funds: Application Requests	1983-1984
63	2	Scholarship Funds: Application Requests	1985-1986
63	3	Scholarships - Awards Application Forms	1981
63	4	Scholarships - Awards Application Forms	1982

MG 28, I 359		9 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	53
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
63	5	Awards: Silver Jubilee Scholarship Award	1980-1985
63	6	Ruth Binnie, Mary A. Clarke and Silver Jubilee Scholarships: Applications (1/2)	1986
63	7	Ruth Binnie, Mary A. Clarke and Silver Jubilee Scholarships: Applications (2/2)	1986
63	8	Mary A. Clarke Memorial and Silver Jubilee Scholarships: Applications	1985-1986
63	9	Mary A. Clarke Memorial and Silver Jubilee Scholarships: Applications	1986
63	10	Mary A. Clarke Memorial Scholarship: Award Winners Correspondence	1979-1984
63	11	Mary A. Clarke Memorial and Silver Jubilee Scholarships: Applications	1987
63	12	Carnation Company Incentive Award: Correspondence	1971-1982
63	13	Carnation Company Incentive Award	1983-1984
63	14	Awards: Life Fellow Committee	1967-1979
63	15	Awards: Criteria Committee for Honour Award and Honorary Membership	1978-1979
63	16	Awards: Honour Awards	1960-1979
63	17	Awards: Honour Awards	1980-1982
63	18	Awards: Honour Award Nominations	1983-1984
63	19	Awards: Order of Canada	1979-1980
63	20	Awards: Order of Canada	1980-1982
63	21	Awards: Order of Canada	1983
63	22	Awards: Application for CHEA Affiliate Group Award, Regina and District Home Economics	1989-1990
64	1	Awards Committee: Singer Company of Canada Bursary	1960-1968
64	2	Awards Committee: Carnation Company Incentive Award, Honour Award	1971-1972

54		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
64	3	Awards: Incentive Awards	1979
64	4	Awards: Incentive Awards	1980-1981
64	5	Awards: Incentive Awards	1982-1983
64	6	Awards: Incentive Awards	1984
64	7	Awards: Incentive Awards	1985-1986
64	8	Awards: Incentive Awards	1987
64	9	Awards: Incentive Awards	1988
64	10	Awards: Incentive Awards	1988-1989
64	11	Awards: Incentive Awards	1990-1992
64	12	Awards: Robin Hood Multifoods Limited Award	1981-1984
64	13	Awards: Awards Luncheons	1980-1988
64	14	Awards: Scholarship Awards	1984-1985
64	15	Awards: Honour, Incentive and Persons Awards, Scholarship Correspondence	1982-1985
64	16	Awards Committee	1985-1986
64	17	Awards: Correspondence	1986-1987
64	18	Awards Committee	1985-1986
64	19	Awards Applications	1986-1987
64	20	Awards Committee: Awards Chairman Correspondence	1982-1988
64	21	Awards Committee	1989
64	22	Awards Committee	1990
65	1	Awards	1991
65	2	Awards	1992
65	3	Awards	1993
65	4	Awards - Affiliated Group Awards	1985

Vol. File

File Title

Date

COMMITTEES (Additional Material)

65	5	Business Procedures	1955-1979
65	6	Directives for Executive	1958-1966
65	7	General Directives	1961-1981
65	8	Standing Committees - General	1980-1982
65	9	Policies and Procedures Handbook (1/2)	1985
65	10	Policies and Procedures Handbook (2/2)	1985
65	11	Policies and Procedures Handbook (bound copy)	1985
65	12	Committees - Terms of Reference	1966-1978
65	13	Committees - Terms of Reference	1977-1979
65	14	Long Range Financial Plan	1983
65	15	Archives: Correspondence	1950-1968
65	16	Archives: Reports, Correspondence, Clippings	1940-1978
65	17	Archives: Reports, Correspondence, Clippings	1979-1985
65	18	Activities and Achievements: Reports	1975-1979
65	19	Families and the Economy Committee	1976-1977
65	20	Families and the Economy Committee	1977-1978
65	21	Families and the Economy Committee: Consumer Information	1976-1980
65	22	Consumer Economics and Management: Energy Idea Book	1981
65	23	Consumer Economics and Management Committee	1977-1979
65	24	Consumer Economics and Management Committee	1980-1981
65	25	Consumer Economics and Management Committee	1981-1982
65	26	Consumer Economics and Management Committee: <u>Electronic Funds</u> <u>Transfer System:</u> <u>An Annotated Bibliography</u>	1982

56		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
66	1	Consumer Economics and Management Committee	1982-1983
66	2	Consumer Economics and Management Committee	1984-1985
66	3	Education Committee	1958-1969
66	4	Education Committee	1975-1980
66	5	Education Committee	1981-1982
66	6	Education Committee	1982-1983
66	7	Education Committee	1983
66	8	Education Committee	1984-1987
66	9	Education Committee: Record of Sister Helen Aboud	1975-1979
66	10	Education Committee: Record of Sister Helen Aboud	1980-1981
66	11	Education Committee: Response Paper on Ontario Program and Diploma Requirements	1983
66	12	Education Committee: Home Economists in Education (HEIE)	1982-1985
66	13	Education Committee: HEIE Educational Workshop	1981, 1983
66	14	Education Committee: HEIE Educational Workshop	1983
66	15	Education Committee: HEIE Educational Workshop	1983
66	16	Education Committee: HEIE Educational Workshop (1/2)	1984
66	17	Education Committee: HEIE Educational Workshop (2/2)	1984
66	18	Education Committee: HEIE Educational Workshop	1985
66	19	Education Committee: HEIE Position Paper on Home Economics/ Family Studies Education	1984-1985
66	20	Education Committee: HEIE Position Paper on Home Economics/ Family Studies Education	1985
67	1	Education Committee: HEIE Position Paper	1982-1983
67	2	Education Committee: HEIE Position Paper	1983-1985

MG 28, I 359		9 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	57
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
67	3	Education Committee: HEIE Position Paper	1983-1984
67	4	Education Committee: HEIE Position Paper	1984
67	5	Education Committee: Sources of Resources for Home Economics Educational Programs	1983-1986
67	6	Education Committee: Survey of Provincial Curricula at Secondary Level	1984
67	7	Vice President: Professional Practice HEIE	1984-1985
67	8	Vice President: Professional Practice HEIE	1985-1986
67	9	Vice President: Professional Practice HEIE, 2nd Annual Meeting (Regina)	1986-1987
67	10	Vice President: Professional Practice HEIE	1988
67	11	Vice President: Professional Practice HEIE	1989
67	12	Vice President: Professional Practice HEIE, Constitution and By- Laws	1990-1991
67	13	Education Committee: HEIE Roster of Family Studies Educators	1985-1986
67	14	Education Committee: HEIE Theme Addresses	1985-1986
67	15	Education Committee: HEIE Minutes of First Annual Meeting, Guidelines, Correspondence	1985-1987
67	16	Education Committee: HEIE Research Articles	1984-1986
67	17	Education Committee: HEIE World Home Economics Day Kit	1986-1987
67	18	Education Committee: HEIE Supervisors of Home Economics Education	1981-1982
67	19	Extension Committee: Reports, Correspondence	1950-1968
67	20	Extension Committee: Extension Handbooks' Correspondence	1974-1980
67	21	Extension Committee: General Correspondence	1976-1982
67	22	Extension Committee: Home Economists in Government	1982-1983
67	23	Extension Committee: Home Economists in Government	1985

58		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
68	1	Family Life Committee: Reports, Correspondence	1967-1972
68	2	Family and Human Development Committee: Values and Human Sexuality [NFB filmstrips]	1978-1979
68	3	Family and Human Development: International Year of the Child 1979	1978-1980
68	4	Family and Human Development: Correspondence	1979-1981
68	5	Family and Human Development: Correspondence	1981-1982
68	6	Family and Human Development: International Year of Disabled Persons-1981	1980
68	7	Family and Human Development: Adolescent Pregnancies	1980-1981
68	8	Family and Human Development: Adolescent Pregnancies	1981-1983
68	9	Family and Human Development: Statement on Intra-Family Violence	1981-1982
68	10	Family and Human Development: Committee Correspondence (1/2)	1983-1984
68	11	Family and Human Development: Committee Correspondence (2/2)	1983-1984
68	12	Family and Human Development Committee: Correspondence, Printed Material	1984
68	13	Family and Human Development Committee: Correspondence, Printed Material	1985
68	14	Family and Human Development Committee: Correspondence (1/3)	1985
68	15	Family and Human Development Committee: Correspondence (2/3)	1985
68	16	Family and Human Development Committee: Correspondence (3/3)	1985
68	17	Family and Human Development Committee: Correspondence	1986
68	18	Family and Human Development Committee: Correspondence	1987-1989
68	19	Foods and Nutrition Committee: Correspondence	1975-1977
68	20	Foods and Nutrition Committee: Correspondence	1977-1978
68	21	Foods and Nutrition Committee: Definition - "Nutritionist"	1961
68	22	Foods and Nutrition Committee: Canadian Nutrition Notes	1962

MG 28, I 359		9 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale		59
Vol.	File	File Title	Date	
68	23	Foods and Nutrition Committee: Food Strategy Conference	1977-1979	
68	24	Foods and Nutrition Committee: Peoples Food Commission	1977-1978	
68	25	Foods and Nutrition Committee: Infant and Child Feeding Position Paper	1978-1979	
69	1	Foods and Nutrition Committee: Correspondence	1979-1981	
69	2	Foods and Nutrition Committee: Correspondence	1981-1982	
69	3	Foods and Nutrition Committee: Correspondence	1982	
69	4	Foods and Nutrition Committee: Nestlé Issue	1981-1984	
69	5	Foods and Nutrition Committee: Correspondence	1983-1984	
69	6	Foods and Nutrition Committee: Correspondence	1980-1984	
69	7	Foods and Nutrition Committee: Correspondence (1/2)	1984-1985	
69	8	Foods and Nutrition Committee: Correspondence (2/2)	1984-1985	
69	9	Foods and Nutrition Committee: Correspondence	1984-1986	
69	10	Foods and Nutrition Committee: Correspondence, Reports	1987	
69	11	Foods and Nutrition Committee: Correspondence, Reports	1987-1988	
69	12	Foods and Nutrition Committee	1989-1990	
69	13	Foods and Nutrition Committee	1991	
69	14	Housing Committee: Central Mortgage and Housing Corp., Consultation Paper on Housing	1985	
69	15	Nominating Committee: Directives to Chairmen, Reports	1958-1979	
69	16	Nominating Committee: Correspondence, Terms of Reference	1979-1982	
69	17	Nominating Committee: Mail Ballots	1980-1982	
69	18	Professional Development Committee Task Force to Redefine CHEA's Goals and Objectives	1972-1974	
69	19	Professional Development Committee: Minutes, Correspondence	1976-1978	

60		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
70	1	Professional Development Committee: Minutes and Goals	1979-1982
70	2	Professional Development Committee: General Correspondence	1978-1980
70	3	Professional Development Committee: General Correspondence	1981-1983
70	4	Professional Development Committee: Questionnaire Responses - Alberta (1/2)	1977
70	5	Professional Development Committee: Questionnaire Responses - Alberta (1/2)	1977
70	6	Professional Development Committee: Questionnaire Responses - British Columbia	1977
70	7	Professional Development Committee: Questionnaire Responses - New Brunswick	1977
70	8	Professional Development Committee: Questionnaire Responses - Newfoundland	1977
70	9	Professional Development Committee: Questionnaire Responses - Northwest Territories	1977
70	10	Professional Development Committee: Questionnaire Responses - Nova Scotia	1977
70	11	Professional Development Committee: Questionnaire Responses - Prince Edward Island	1977
70	12	Professional Development Committee: Questionnaire Responses - Québec	1977
70	13	Professional Development Committee: Questionnaire Responses - Saskatchewan	1977
70	14	Professional Development Committee: Special Initiatives, Task Forces	1981-1983
70	15	Professional Development Committee: Task Force on Registration and Licensing Reports, Correspondence	1978-1983
70	16	Professional Development Committee: Task Force on Registration and Licensing Reports, Correspondence	1983-1985
70	17	Professional Development Committee: Task Force on Ethics - Code of Ethics - Report, Correspondence	1983-1987

MG 28, I 359		9 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale		61
Vol.	File	File Title	Date	
70	18	Professional Development Committee: Task Force on Ethics Report, Correspondence	1970-1983	
70	19	Professional Development Committee: Overall Recommendations 1979-1981, Report	1981	
70	20	Professional Development Workshops: London, Ottawa	1984	
70	21	Professional Development Membership	1988	
70	22	Professional Development Membership	1989	
70	23	Professional Development Membership	1990	
70	24	Professional Development Membership	1990	
71	1	Public Relations Committee: Correspondence, Clippings	1976-1978	
71	2	Public Relations Committee: General Correspondence	1978-1980	
71	3	Public Relations Committee: General Correspondence	1981-1982	
71	4	Public Relations Committee: Film "My Brilliant Career"	1980	
71	5	Public Relations Committee: Media Lists	1980-1981	
71	6	Public Relations Committee: Press Releases and Other Publicity	1980-1982	
71	7	Public Relations Committee: Minutes, Reports, Correspondence	1983	
71	8	Public Relations Committee: Minutes, Correspondence, Articles	1984	
71	9	Public Relations Committee: Public Relations Handbook	1985	
71	10	Public Relations Committee: Executive Director's Tour - Programs, meeting notices, clippings	1985	
71	11	Public Relations Committee: Executive Director's Tour	1985	
71	12	Public Relations Committee: Executive Director's Tour	1985	
71	13	Public Relations Committee: Executive Director's Tour	1985-1986	
71	14	Public Relations Committee: Executive Director's Tour (Diana Smith's File)	1985-1986	
71	15	Public Relations Committee: Executive Director's Tour Evaluations	1985	

62		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
71	16	Public Relations Committee: Executive Director's Tour Evaluations and Notes	1985
71	17	Textiles and Clothing Committee: Classic Books Survey	1967-1969
71	18	Textiles and Clothing Committee: Correspondence	1978-1979
71	19	Textiles and Clothing Committee: Correspondence	1980
71	20	Textiles and Clothing Committee: Correspondence	1981
71	21	Textiles and Clothing Committee: Correspondence	1982-1983
71	22	Textiles and Clothing Committee: Correspondence	1984
71	23	Textiles and Clothing Committee: Correspondence	1985-1986
71	24	Textiles and Clothing Committee: Annual Reports, Correspondence	1984-1985
71	25	Textiles and Clothing Committee: Upholstered Furniture Flammability Information	1985
71	26	Special Committees: General Directives	1980-1982
71	27	Special Committees: Career Guidance Committee	1967-1970
71	28	Task Forces/Special Initiatives: Professional Education in Nova Scotia	1981-1983
71	29	Special Committees: CHEA Crest Committee	1960-1983
72	1	Task Forces/Special Initiatives: UN End of Decade Conference for Women, Nairobi 1985	1984-1985
72	2	Task Force on Federated Structure: Minutes, Reports, Correspondence	1983-1985
72	3	Task Force on Federated Structure: Minutes, Reports, Correspondence	1986
72	4	Task Force on Federated Structure: Minutes, Reports, Correspondence	1986-1987
72	5	Task Forces/Special Initiatives: Task Force on Grants	1978-1982
72	6	Task Forces/Special Initiatives: Task Force on Financial Planning	1982
72	7	Legislation and Constitution Committee: Correspondence	1977-1982

28, I 35		63
File	File Title	Date
8	Committee on Long Range Planning: Strategic Plan	1982-1983
9	Committee on Long Range Planning: Strategic Plan	1984
10	Committee on Long Range Planning: Strategic Plan	1984
11	Foundation Committee: Constitution, Correspondence	1975-1979
12	Foundation Committee: Constitution, Correspondence	1980-1983
13	Foundation Committee: Constitution, Correspondence	1981
14	Foundation Committee: Constitution, Correspondence	1982
15	Foundation Committee: Constitution, Correspondence	1983-1984
16	Foundation Fund: Public Service Announcements	1981
17	Foundation Fund: Public Service Announcements	1981-1984
18	Special Initiatives: Foundation	1983-1984
19	Special Initiatives: Foundation	1985-1986
20	Special Initiatives: Foundation	1987
21	Special Initiatives: Foundation	1988
22	Special Initiatives: Foundation (1/2)	1989
23	Special Initiatives: Foundation (2/2)	1989
24	Special Initiatives: Foundation	1990
25	Special Initiatives: Foundation	1991
26	Special Initiatives: Foundation	1992
1	Special Initiatives: Graduates	1984-1986
2	•	1987-1990
3	Awards and Scholarships - A History by Gertrude Gerlach	1979
4	50th Anniversary Committee	1939-1987
5	50th Anniversary Committee	1988-1989
6	Metric Committee: "Style Guide for Metric Recipes"	1975-1981
	File 8 9 10 11 12 13 14 15 16 17 18 19 20 21 22 23 24 25 26 1 2 3 4 5	Association canadienne d'économie familialeFileFile Title8Committee on Long Range Planning: Strategic Plan9Committee on Long Range Planning: Strategic Plan10Committee on Long Range Planning: Strategic Plan11Foundation Committee: Constitution, Correspondence12Foundation Committee: Constitution, Correspondence13Foundation Committee: Constitution, Correspondence14Foundation Committee: Constitution, Correspondence15Foundation Committee: Constitution, Correspondence16Foundation Fund: Public Service Announcements17Foundation Fund: Public Service Announcements18Special Initiatives: Foundation20Special Initiatives: Foundation21Special Initiatives: Foundation22Special Initiatives: Foundation23Special Initiatives: Foundation (1/2)23Special Initiatives: Foundation25Special Initiatives: Foundation26Special Initiatives: Foundation27Special Initiatives: Foundation28Special Initiatives: Foundation29Special Initiatives: Foundation21Special Initiatives: Foundation22Special Initiatives: Foundation23Special Initiatives: Foundation24Special Initiatives: Graduates25Special Initiatives: Graduates26Special Initiatives: Graduates37Awards and Scholarships - A History by Gertrude Gerlach4S0th Anniversary Committee <tr< td=""></tr<>

64		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
73	7	Metric Committee: Metric Resource Material	1975-1979
73	8	Metric Committee: Metric Resource Material	1982-1983
73	9	Metric Committee: Metric Resource Material	1977-1978
73	10	Metric Committee: Minutes, Reports, Correspondence	1979-1981
73	11	Metric Committee: Minutes, Reports, Correspondence	1981-1982
73	12	Metric Committee: Bill C-23, Press Releases, Reports, Metric Conversions	1974-1977
73	13	Metric Committee: Minutes, Reports, Clippings	1977-1979
73	14	Task Forces/Special Initiatives: Task Force on Micro-Electronics and Employment. Brief	1980-1983
73	15	Native Food and Nutrition Education Project	1988-1989
73	16	Native Food and Nutrition Education Project	1989
73	17	Native Food and Nutrition Education Project	1989-1990
73	18	Task Force on Registration/Licensing	1981-1983
73	19	Resolutions Committee: Resolutions, Correspondence	1975-1978
73	20	Resolutions Committee: Resolutions, Correspondence	1979-1982
73	21	Strategic Plan, 1984-1989 "Regarding Future Directions" Consultant's Reports (1/2)	1984
73	22	Strategic Plan, 1984-1989 "Regarding Future Directions" Consultant's Reports (2/2)	1984
74	1	Strategic Plan, 1984-1989. Correspondence, Membership Feedback Forms	1984-1985
74	2	Strategic Plan, 1984-1989. Correspondence, Membership Feedback Forms	1985
74	3	Structures Committee	1954-1977
74	4	Structures Committee	1977-1978
74	5	Structures Committee	1975-1983

MG 28, I 359		9 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	65
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
74	6	Structures Committee: Proposed CHEA Structure	1981-1982
74	7	Structures Committee: Proposed CHEA Structure	1982
74	8	Organizational Charts	1982-1985
74	9	Sewing into the 90's	1984-1985
74	10	Sewing into the 90's	1981-1985
74	11	Sewing into the 90's	Sept. 15 - Oct. 31, 1985
74	12	Sewing into the 90's	NovDec. 1985
74	13	Sewing into the 90's	JanMarch 1986
74	14	Sewing into the 90's	April 1986-1987
74	15	Stay-in-School Initiatives	1991
		MEMBER ASSOCIATIONS (Additional Material)	
		Provincial and Regional Associations	
74	16	Affiliated Groups: Historical Notes, Newspaper Items	1977-1986
74	17	Affiliated Groups: General Correspondence	1976-1978
74	18	Affiliated Groups: General Correspondence	1979-1983
75	1	Affiliated Groups: General Correspondence	1983-1984
75	2	Affiliated Groups: General Correspondence	1985-1986
75	3	Affiliated Groups: General Correspondence	1987-1990
75	4	Affiliated Groups: A Handbook for Affiliated Associations (1/2)	1985

75 5 Affiliated Groups: A Handbook for Affiliated Associations (2/2) 1985 75 Affiliated Groups: Directories of CHEA Affiliated Associations 1986-9187 6 75 7 Affiliated Groups: Presidents of Affiliated Groups 1980-1983

66		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
75	8	Affiliated Groups: Mailings to Affiliated Group Presidents	1985
75	9	Affiliated Groups: Mailings to Affiliated Group Presidents	1986
75	10	Affiliated Groups: Communiques	1982-1983
75	11	Affiliated Groups: Leadership Retreats	1982
75	12	Provincial Directors	1980-1982
75	13	Provincial Directors: General Directives	1977-1981
75	14	Provincial Directors: Minutes	1976-1979
75	15	Regional Directors	1983-1984
75	16	Regional Directors	1985
75	17	Regional Directors	1986-1987
75	18	Vice President Regional Directors: Affiliation Questionnaire Responses	1989
75	19	Regional Directors	1988-Jan. 1990
75	20	Provincial Directors - Alberta	1976-1982
75	21	Provincial Directors - Alberta Correspondence	1978-1982
75	22	Alberta Home Economics Association - Minutes	1975-1976
75	23	Alberta Home Economics Association - Minutes	1977
75	24	Alberta Home Economics Association - Minutes	1978-1979
76	1	Alberta Home Economics Association Minutes	1979-1980
76	2	Alberta Home Economics Association Constitution, Correspondence, Minutes	1959-1980
76	3	Alberta Home Economics Association Correspondence, Minutes	1981-1982
76	4	Alberta Home Economics Association Correspondence, Policy and Procedures	1982-1983
76	5	Alberta Home Economics Association Correspondence, Profession Act	1984-1985
76	6	Alberta Home Economics Association Newsletters, Conference	1980-1982

MG 28, I 359 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale			67	
Vol.	File	File Title	Date	07
76	7	Alberta Home Economics Association Miscellaneous	1968-1992	
76	8	Alberta Home Economics Association "What's Past is Prologue", A History of Home Economics in Alberta	1981	
76	9	Provincial Directors British Columbia	1976-1982	
76	10	British Columbia Home Economics Association Correspondence, By- Laws	1975-1983	
76	11	British Columbia Home Economics Association Minutes	1975-1979	
76	12	British Columbia Home Economics Association "Cooking the Metric Way"	1975-1978	
76	13	B.C. Teachers of Home Economics Specialist Association (T.H.E.S.A.)	1968-1978	
76	14	Provincial Directors Manitoba	1976-1982	
76	15	Manitoba Home Economics Association Minutes	1977-1980	
76	16	Provincial Directors New Brunswick Correspondence	1958-1975	
76	17	Provincial Directors New Brunswick Correspondence	1976-1982	
77	1	New Brunswick Home Economics Association Correspondence	1977-1981	
77	2	New Brunswick Home Economics Association Correspondence	1982	
77	3	New Brunswick Home Economics Association Minutes	1976-1977	
77	4	Provincial Directors Newfoundland	1976-1982	
77	5	Newfoundland Home Economics Association	1976-1982	
77	6	Newfoundland Home Economics Association Press Clippings	1954-1987	
77	7	Provincial Directors Northwest Territories and Yukon	1978-1982	
77	8	Northwest Territories Teachers Association Home Economics Council	1981-1985	
77	9	Provincial Directors Nova Scotia	1976-1982	
77	10	Nova Scotia Home Economics Association Minutes, Newsletters	1976-1978	
77	11	Nova Scotia Home Economics Association Minutes, Newsletters	1979-1980	

68		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
77	12	Nova Scotia Home Economics Association	1946-1980
77	13	Nova Scotia Home Economics Association	1980-1982
77	14	Nova Scotia Home Economics Association	1983-1985
77	15	Nova Scotia Home Economics Association	1986-1987
77	16	Nova Scotia Home Economics Association	1988-1989
77	17	Provincial Directors Ontario	1974-1981
77	18	Ontario Home Economics Association	1979-1982
77	19	Ontario Home Economics Association Minutes	1979-1980
77	20	Ontario Home Economics Association	1983-1987
77	21	Ontario Home Economics Association	1988
77	22	Ontario Home Economics Association	1989
78	1	Ontario Home Economics Association	1990
78	2	Ontario Home Economics Association	1990
78	2	Ontario Home Economics Association	1991
78	4	Ontario Family Studies/Home Economics Educators Association (OFSHEEA)	1972
78	5	Ontario Family Studies/Home Economics Educators Association	1983-1987
78	6	OFSHEEA - Brief: Renewal of Family Studies Curriculum Guideline	1984
78	7	Ontario Family Studies/Home Economics Educators Association	1987-1988
78	8	Ontario Family Studies/Home Economics Educators Association	1989-1990
78	9	Ontario Family Studies/Home Economics Educators Association	1991-1992
78	10	Provincial Directors Prince Edward Island	1978-1982
78	11	Prince Edward Island Home Economics Association	1958-1982
78	12	Provincial Directors Québec	1975-1982
78	13	L'Association des Diplômés en Économie familiale	1973-1980

MG 28, I 359		9 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	69	
Vol.	File	File Title	Date	07
78	14	L'Association des Diplômés en Économie familiale. Étude des profils de carrières et de formation en économie familiale	1977	
78	15	L'Association d'Économie Familiale du Québec	1980-1982	
78	16	L'Association d'Économie Familiale du Québec	1982-1985	
78	17	L'Association d'Économie Familiale du Québec	1986-1989	
79	1	L'Association d'Économie Familiale du Québec	1991	
79	2	Quebec Home Economics Association	1979-1980	
79	3	Quebec Home Economics Association	1981-1982	
79	4	Quebec Home Economics Association	1983-1990	
79	5	Provincial Directors Saskatchewan	1976-1981	
79	6	Saskatchewan Home Economics Association	1957-1982	
79	7	Saskatchewan Home Economics Teachers' Association	1976	
		Municipal Associations		

79	8	Calgary and District Home Economics Association Correspondence, Constitution	1975-1982
79	9	Calgary and District Home Economics Association Minutes	1975-1976
79	10	Calgary and District Home Economics Association Minutes	1977-1978
79	11	Calgary and District Home Economics Association Minutes	1979-1980
79	12	Edmonton Home Economics Association	1978-1981
79	13	Fredericton Home Economics Association	1972-1982
79	14	Association of Professional Home Economists, Halifax - Dartmouth Branch	1984-1989
79	15	Hamilton Home Economics Association	1958-1982
79	16	Household Science Alumnae, University of Toronto	1960-1978

70		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
79	17	Lakehead Home Economics Association	1979-1982
79	18	London Home Economics Association	1954-1982
79	19	Manitoba Home Economics Association Northwest Branch	1976-1982
79	20	Manitoba Home Economics Association Southwest Branch	1979-1982
80	1	Manitoba Home Economics Association Winnipeg	1956-1983
80	2	Montreal Home Economics Association	1976-1979
80	3	Home Economics Association of the Niagara Peninsula	1961-9182
80	4	Ottawa Home Economics Association	1961-1982
80	5	Quinte Home Economics Association	1981-1982
80	6	Red Deer Home Economics Association	1975-1982
80	7	Regina Home Economics Association	1969-1982
80	8	Saint John Home Economics Association	1976-1981
80	9	Saskatoon Home Economics Association	1980-1981
80	10	Saskatoon Home Economics Association	1960-1979
80	11	Saskatoon and District Home Economics Association	1981-1982
80	12	Sault Ste Marie Home Economics Association	1975-1976
80	13	Toronto Home Economics Association Newsletters Annual Reports	1977-1982
80	14	Toronto Home Economics Association	1960-1979
80	15	Toronto Home Economics Association	1980-1982
80	16	Toronto Home Economics Association	1983-1985
80	17	Toronto Home Economics Association	1986
80	18	Winnipeg Home Economists in Business	1982
80	19	Western Newfoundland Home Economics Association	1980-1986
80	20	Affiliate Group Newsletters: Saskatoon, Prince Edward Island	1979-1980

MG 2	28, I 35	Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale		
Vol.	File	File Title	71 Date	
		College Clubs		
81	1	Association of Canadian Home Economics Students Annual, Annual Meeting Minutes	1949-1980	
81	2	Canadian College Clubs: Reference Manual	1958	
81	3	Constitutions of Home Economics Student Organizations	1977-1984	
81	4	Association of Home Economics Students History Conferences	1965-1984	
81	5	Association of Canadian Home Economics Students Conferences	1969-1975	
81	6	Association of Canadian Home Economics Students Conferences and Proceedings	1975-1986	
81	7	Association of Canadian Home Economics Students College Clubs Payments	1960-1967	
81	8	Association of Canadian Home Economics Students Correspondence	1948-1981	
81	9	Association of Canadian Home Economics Students Correspondence	1958-1973	
81	10	Association of Canadian Home Economics Students Correspondence	1974-1979	
81	11	Association of Canadian Home Economics Students Correspondence	1981-1982	
81	12	Association of Canadian Home Economics Students Correspondence	1983-1984	
81	13	Association of Canadian Home Economics Students Correspondence	1984-1985	
82	1	Association of Canadian Home Economics Students Correspondence	1986	
82	2	Association of Canadian Home Economics Students Newsletters	1975-1978	
82	3	Association of Canadian Home Economics Students Ring	1968-1977	
82	4	Association of Canadian Home Economics Students Ring	1978-1982	
82	5	Professional Practice - "Our Future Marketplace"	1984	
82	6	Professional Practice - Association of Canadian Home Economics Students	1987-1988	
82	7	Professional Practice - Association of Canadian Home Economics Students	1989	

72		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
82	8	Professional Practice - Association of Canadian Home Economics Students	1990
82	9	Professional Practice - Association of Canadian Home Economics Students	1991
82	10	Professional Practice - Association of Canadian Home Economics Students	1992
82	11	Home Economists in Business (HEIB) Correspondence, Reception July 1976	1975-1976
82	12	HEIB Correspondence, Reception July 1976	1976-1977
82	13	HEIB Correspondence, Constitution	1965-1979
82	14	HEIB Correspondence	1980-1981
82	15	HEIB Correspondence	1982
82	16	HEIB Correspondence, Salary Surveys, Constitution	1982-1984
82	17	HEIB Correspondence, Salary Surveys, Constitution	1984-1987
83	1	HEIB Roster Correspondence	1966-1982
83	2	HEIB Rosters	1961-1983
83	3	HEIB Annual Meeting Minutes and Reports	1972-1985
83	4	HEIB Finances, Auditors' Report	1980-1982
83	5	HEIB Newsletter	1972-1983
83	6	HEIB Laura Secord Cookbook	1965-1967
83	7	HEIB Laura Secord Cookbook	1968-1978
83	8	HEIB Career Pamphlet	1974-1980
83	9	HEIB Salary Surveys	1976-1982
83	10	HEIB "A Collage of Canadian Cooking" Composite File	1979-1985
83	11	HEIB "A Collage of Canadian Cooking" Composite File	1979-1981
83	12	HEIB "A Collage of Canadian Cooking"	1975-1981
83	13	HEIB "A Collage of Canadian Cooking"	1982

MG 28, I 359		9 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale		73
Vol.	File	File Title	Date	
83	14	HEIB "A Collage of Canadian Cooking" History, Action on 1985 Re- issue	1974-1986	
83	15	HEIB "A Collage of Canadian Cooking" Financial Records, Correspondence	1979-1982	
		AFFILIATED ASSOCIATIONS (Additional Material)		
		Miscellaneous		
83	16	Unaffiliated Groups General	1979-1982	
83	17	Unaffiliated Groups American Home Economics Association	1976-1987	
83	18	Unaffiliated Groups American Home Economics Association	1981-1982	
83	19	Unaffiliated Groups Ethiopian Home Economics Association	1972	
83	20	Unaffiliated Groups Food and Agricultural Organization of the United Nations (FAO)	1960-1976	
83	21	University/Post Secondary Liaison General	1980-1982	
83	22	University/Post Secondary Liaison Accredited Universities	1962-1982	
83	23	University/Post Secondary Liaison Community College	1969-1971	
84	1	University/Post Secondary Liaison Deans and Directors Lists, Correspondence	1962-1984	
84	2	University/Post Secondary Liaison Canadian University Teachers of Home Economics (CUTHE) Correspondence	1959-1982	
84	3	University/Post Secondary Liaison CUTHE Correspondence	1983	
84	4	University/Post Secondary Liaison Canadian Federation of University of Women	1983	
84	5	Association des Diplomées en Sciences Ménagères et Familiales	1962-1966	
84	6	University/Post Secondary Liaison Courses in Home Economics	1975	
84	7	University/Post Secondary Liaison Compendium of Summer School Courses	1973	

74		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
84	8	University/Post Secondary Liaison Summer Courses in Home Economics	1977-1982
84	9	University/Post Secondary Liaison List of Graduates, Correspondence	1979-1980
84	10	University/Post Secondary Liaison List of Graduates, Correspondence	1980-1981
84	11	University/Post Secondary Liaison Home Economics Programmes and Registration	1975-1983
84	12	University/Post Secondary Liaison Acadia	1976-1982
84	13	University/Post Secondary Liaison Guelph	1969-1982
84	14	University/Post Secondary Liaison Manitoba	1973-1979
84	15	University/Post Secondary Liaison Memorial	1981
84	16	University/Post Secondary Liaison Ottawa	1974-1980
84	17	University/Post Secondary Liaison Ryerson	1972-1982
84	18	University/Post Secondary Liaison Toronto	1971
84	19	University/Post Secondary Liaison Université du Quebec à Montréal	1981-1982
84	20	University/Post Secondary Liaison British Columbia, Alberta, Saskatchewan	1983-1989
84	21	University/Post Secondary Liaison Manitoba, Guelph, Ryerson, Carleton	1983-1988
84	22	University/Post Secondary Liaison Toronto, Brescia, Windsor, McGill, Montreal, Laval, New Brunswick, Acadia, Mount Saint- Vincent, St. Francis Xavier, Prince Edward Island	1983-1989
84	23	University/Post Secondary Liaison Saskatchewan - Reports of the Home Economics Review Committee Revised Edition	1985
84	24	University/Post Secondary Liaison Saskatchewan - Report of the Home Economics Review Committee - External	1986
84	25	University/Post Secondary Liaison Saskatchewan - Proposal: New Program in Famiy Resource Management	1987
84	26	University/Post Secondary Liaison Saskatchewan - Memorandum Academic Programs of the College of Home Economics	1987

MG 28, I 359		9 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	75
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
84	27	University/Post Secondary Liaison Saskatchewan - Response to Memorandum	1987
84	28	Federal Government Departments	1966-1967
85	1	Federal Government Liaison - General	1979-1982
85	2	Federal Government Liaison - Committee	1981-1986
85	3	Federal Government Liaison	1982-1983
85	4	Federal Government Liaison	1983-1984
85	5	Federal Government Liaison	1983-1985
85	6	Federal Government Liaison	1983-1984
85	7	Federal Government Liaison	1985
85	8	Federal Government Liaison	1985-1986
85	9	Federal Government Liaison	1986-1987
85	10	Federal Government Liaison - Agriculture Canada	1980-1982
85	11	Federal Government Liaison - Canada Post	1967-1982
85	12	Federal Government Liaison - Consumer and Corporate Affairs - Food Talk Kit, Contract	1977-1978
85	13	Federal Government Liaison - Consumer and Corporate Affairs - Food Talk Kit, Contract	1978
85	14	Federal Government Liaison - Consumer and Corporate Affairs	1971-1982
85	15	Federal Government Liaison - Employment and Immigration	1946-1969
86	1	Federal Government Liaison - Employment and Immigration	1970-1976
86	2	Federal Government Liaison - Employment and Immigration	1978-1982
86	3	Federal Government Liaison - Health and Welfare	1962-1981
86	4	Federal Government Liaison - Department of Labour	1979-1982
86	5	Federal Government Liaison - Metric Commission	1972-1983

76		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
86	6	Federal Government Liaison - Metric Commission	1981-1983
86	7	Federal Government Liaison - National Research Council	1973, 1980
86	8	Federal Government Liaison - Secretary of State Bilingual Development Plan	1975-1982
86	9	Federal Government Liaison - Secretary of State Bilingual Development Plan	1984-1986
86	10	Federal Government Liaison - Secretary of State Bilingual Development Plan	1987-1990
86	11	Official Languages Policy - A Proposal	December 1983
86	12	Federal Government Liaison - Secretary of State Bilingual Policy	1982-1986
86	13	Federal Government Liaison - Secretary of State Bilingual Policy	1983-1984
86	14	Federal Government Liaison - Secretary of State Bilingual Policy	1985
86	15	Federal Government Liaison - Secretary of State Status of Women	1980-1981
86	16	Federal Government Liaison - Specifications Board	1976-1979
86	17	Federal Government Liaison - Standards Council	1977-1982
86	18	Provincial Government Liaison - General	1979-1982
86	19	Representatives to Other Organizations: General Correspondence	1972-1982
86	20	Representatives to Other Organizations: Canadian Council on Nutrition	1946-1969
87	1	Canadian Council on Social Development	1970-1982
87	2	Representatives to Other Organizations: Canadian Hunger Foundation	1965-1971
87	3	Representatives to Other Organizations: Canadian Hunger Foundation	1976-1982
87	4	Representatives to Other Organizations: Canadian Science Committee on Foods and Nutrition	1975-1982
87	5	Representatives to Other Organizations: MATCH	1977-1982

MG 28, I 359		9 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale		77
Vol.	File	File Title	Date	
87	6	Representatives to Other Organizations: National Action Committee on the Status of Women	1962-1978	
87	7	Representatives to Other Organizations: National Action Committee on the Status of Women	1979-1980	
87	8	Representatives to Other Organizations: National Action Committee on the Status of Women	1981	
87	9	Representatives to Other Organizations: National Action Committee on the Status of Women	1982	
87	10	Representatives to Other Organizations: National Council of Women	1980-1982	
87	11	Representatives to Other Organizations: Planned Parenthood Federation Reports, Correspondence	1976-1978	
87	12	Representatives to Other Organizations: Planned Parenthood Federation - General	1979-1982	
87	13	Representatives to Other Organizations: SCITEC, Reports, Correspondence	1978-1982	
87	14	Representatives to Other Organizations: SCITEC, Correspondence	1975-1979	
87	15	Representatives to Other Organizations: SCITEC, COPSE (Committee of Parliamentarians Scientists and Engineers)	1981-1982	
87	16	Representatives to Other Organizations: The Association for the Advancement of Science in Canada (AASC, formerly SCITEC)	1983-1987	
87	17	Representatives to Other Organizations: Vanier Institute of the Family	1977-1982	
88	1	Other Non-Profit Association Liaison - General	1979-1982	
88	2	Association of Universities and Colleges (A.U.C.C.)	1982	
88	3	Canadian Association for Treatment and Study of Families	1982-1983	
88	4	Canadian Council on Children and Youth	1980-1982	
88	5	Canadian Dietetic Association	1960-1971	
88	6	Canadian Dietetic Association	1977-1983	
88	7	Ontario Dietetic Association	1978-1981	

78		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
88	8	Ontario Dietetic Association	1981-1982
88	9	Canadian Institute of Food Service and Technology	1974-1979
88	10	Canadian Institute of Child Health	1981-1982
88	11	Canadian Research Institute for the Advancement of Women	1982-1984
88	12	Canadian University Services Overseas (CUSO)	1977-1978
88	13	Canadian Welfare Council/Visiting Homemakers	1952-1968
88	14	Centre for Scientific, Engineering and Learned Societies	1981-1983
88	15	Consumers Association of Canada - Memoranda, Briefs	1970-1972
88	16	Family Care Workers of Ontario	1981
88	17	Family Service Canada	1982
88	18	National Voluntary Organizations	1982
88	19	Nutrition Foundation	1982-1983
88	20	Society for Intercultural Training and Research	1980-1981

International Federation of Home Economics (Additional Material)

88	21	IFHE Brochure, Fund for International Solidarity	1973
88	22	IFHE Constitution and Rules, Proposed 1980 Revisions	1970-1980
88	23	IFHE History of, Annual Reports, Newsletters	1972-1981
88	24	IFHE - CHEA Representatives Correspondence	1976-1981
89	1	IFHE - CHEA Representatives Correspondence	1966-1980
89	2	IFHE - Reports, Canadian Representative Reports, Constitution, Rules	1962-1982

 89
 3
 IFHE - General Correspondence
 1971-1973

 89
 4
 IFHE - General Correspondence
 1974-1980

MG 28, I 359		9 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale		79
Vol.	File	File Title	Date	
00	~		1070 1001	
89	5	IFHE - General Correspondence	1978-1981	
89	6	IFHE - General Correspondence	1982-1983	
89	7	IFHE - Correspondence, Stamps	1978-1981	
89	8	IFHE - Correspondence, Lists of Canadian Members	1983-1987	
89	9	IFHE - Correspondence, Terms of Reference, Membership Lists	1984	
89	10	IFHE - Correspondence, Membership, Congress 1984	1982-1984	
89	11	IFHE - Correspondence, Representatives Lists, Proposal to Move Administrative Headquarters	1985	
89	12	IFHE - Correspondence	1988-1989	
89	13	IFHE - Group Fees	1981-1982	
89	14	IFHE - Group Fees	1983-1984	
89	15	IFHE - Individual Fees Membership	1979-1980	
89	16	IFHE - Individual Fees Membership	1976-1980	
89	17	IFHE - Individual Fees Membership	1981-1982	
90	1	IFHE - Nominations	1978-1980	
90	2	IFHE/Canadian International Development Agency, Guatemala Workshop 1979	1978-1979	
90	3	IFHE - Publications, Reports, World Food Habit Survey	1987-1989	
90	4	IFHE - CHEA "bid proposal" to host 1996 Congress in Calgary, copies of 1976 Congress documents	1974-1988	
90	5	Vice President - Public Policy IFHE	1987	
90	6	Vice President - Public Policy IFHE	1988	
90	7	Vice President - Public Policy IFHE	1989	
90	8	Vice President - Public Policy IFHE	1990	
90	9	Vice President - Public Policy IFHE	1991	
90	10	World Home Economics Day	1984-1985	

80		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
90	11	World Home Economics Day	1986-1988
90	12	World Home Economics Day Affiliate Activity Assessment Forms, Summary, Poster	1985
90	13	IFHE - IXth International Congress on Home Economics Maryland, United States, Post Congress Canadian Tour	1958
90	14	IFHE - XIIth Congress Helsinki, Finland Preliminary Application, Final Registration	1972
90	15	IFHE - XIIth Congress Helsinki, Finland Papers Presented, Resolutions Proposed, Reports	1972
90	16	IFHE - XIIIth Congress Ottawa Canada "Core" Committee Protocol of Agreement	1970-1975
90	17	IFHE - XIIIth Congress Ottawa Canada Secretariat: Compilation of Answers to Preliminary Questionnaire distributed 1975	1976
90	18	IFHE - XIIIth Congress Ottawa Canada "Core" Committee Development of Budget	1974-1976
90	19	IFHE - XIIIth Congress Ottawa Canada "Core" Committee Office Space and Staff Contract	1976
91	1	IFHE - XIIIth Congress Ottawa Canada Committee - Estimated Budgets	1975-1976
91	2	IFHE -XIIIth Congress Ottawa Canada - Meeting Minutes	1975-1976
91	3	IFHE - XIIIth Congress Ottawa Canada - Publicity Press Releases	1976
91	4	IFHE - XIIIth Congress Ottawa Canada Committee - Program Development	1973-1976
91	5	IFHE - XIIIth Congress Ottawa Canada - Addresses and Abstracts of Speakers	1976
91	6	IFHE - XIIIth Congress Ottawa Canada - Information, Brochures and Invitations Distributed to Participants	1976
91	7	IFHE - XIIIth Congress Ottawa Canada Treasurer - Bursary Fund, Related Correspondence	1975-1977
91	8	IFHE - XIIIth Congress Ottawa Canada Treasurer - Financial Arrangements between Congress Committee and IFHE Secretariat	1976-1976

MG 2	MG 28, I 359 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale 81			
Vol.	File	File Title	Date	01
91	9	IFHE - XIIIth Congress Ottawa Canada Treasurer - Interim, Final and Auditor's Financial Statements	1975-1980	
91	10	IFHE - XIIIth Congress Ottawa Canada Treasurer - Financial Report Related Correspondence	1977	
91	11	IFHE - XIIIth Congress Ottawa Canada Treasurer - Forms and Form Letters	1975-1976	
91	12	IFHE - XIIIth Congress Ottawa Canada Treasurer - Investment of Congress Fees	1975-1976	
91	13	IFHE - XIIIth Congress Ottawa Canada Treasurer - List of Participants Booklet, Supplementary Lists	1976	
91	14	IFHE - XIIIth Congress Ottawa Canada Treasurer - List of Accompanying Persons and Program	1976	
91	15	IFHE - XIIIth Congress Ottawa Canada Treasurer - Cancellations and Transfers Correspondence	1976	
91	16	IFHE - XIIIth Congress Ottawa Canada Treasurer - Printing Requirements and Printers' Quotes	1975-1976	
91	17	IFHE - XIIIth Congress Ottawa Canada Treasurer - Registration Details of Participants	1975-1976	
91	18	IFHE - XIIIth Congress Ottawa Canada - Registration Details	1976	
91	19	IFHE - XIIIth Ottawa Canada Treasurer - Registration Summaries	1975-1976	
91	20	IFHE - XIIIth Congress Ottawa Canada Treasurer - Record of Applicants Requiring Special Attention	1975-1976	
91	21	IFHE - XIIIth Congress Ottawa Canada Treasurer - Report on Procedures for Financial Responsibilities	1976	
91	22	IFHE - XIIIth Congress Ottawa Canada Treasurer - Sources of Revenue	1975-1976	
91	23	IFHE - XIIIth Congress Ottawa Canada Treasurer - Correspondence	1975-1976	
91	24	IFHE - XIIIth Congress Ottawa Canada Treasurer - Correspondence	1976	
91	25	IFHE - XIIIth Congress Ottawa Canada Treasurer - Post Congress Correspondence	1976-1977	
91	26	IFHE - XIIIth Congress Ottawa Canada Treasurer - Final Report and Accompanying Exhibits	1976	

82		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
91	27	IFHE - XIIIth Congress Ottawa Canada - Correspondence re Congress Treasurer's Report	1978-1987
91	28	IFHE - XIV World Congress Manila, Philipines - Preliminary Application and Final Registration Forms	1979-1980
91	29	IFHE - XIV World Congress Manila, Philipines - Correspondence Pre and Post Congress Workshops	1979-1980
91	30	IFHE - XIV World Congress Manila, Philipines - Travel Arrangements	1977-1980
91	31	IFHE- XV World Congress Oslo, Norway -Note re Tape	[1984]
91	32	IFHE - XIV World Congress Minneapolis Minnesota United States - Program, Agenda	1988
		BRIEFS TO ROYAL COMMISSIONS AND INQUIRIES (Additional Material)	
91	33	Brief to the Royal Commission on Health Services of the Government of Canada	1961-1962
91	34	Brief to the Royal Commission on Health Services of the Government of Canada	1961-1962
92	1	Brief to the Special Committee on AGING of the Senate of Canada	1963-1965
92	2	Brief to the Special Committee on AGING of the Senate of Canada	1964
92	3	Brief to the Special Committee of the Senate and House of Commons on Divorce by the National Council of Women of Canada	1966
92	4	Brief to the Commission on the Relations between Universities and Governments	1968
92	5	Brief to the Senate Special Committee on Science Policy	1969
92	6	Submissions to the University of Toronto on the Future of the Faculty of Food Sciences	1970
92	7	Position Papers: Infant and Child Feeding, Adolescent Pregnancies	1979-1981

Vol.	File	Association canadienne d'économie familiale File Title	Date
v 01.	TIL		Date
92	8	Brief to the Parliamentary Task Force on Pension Reform	1983
92	9	Brief to the Fraser Commission on Pornography and Prostitution	1984
92	10	Brief to the Justice Committee on Equality	1985
92	11	Brief to the Senate Committee on Youth	1985
92	12	Policy Statement and Position Paper on Home Economics/Family Studies Education in Canadian Schools	1985
92	13	Consensus Statement on Family Life and Sexuality Education in Canada	1985
92	14	Position Paper on Management of CHEA	1986
		GENERAL SUBJECT FILES (Additional Material)	
92	15	McKay, Macha - A Guide to Management in the Home	1965
92	16	The Professions and Public Policy Conference	1976
92	17	Warner, Audrey and Helen Finnegan - The Student, Subject and Careers Series <u>Home Economics</u>	1978
92	18	Careers in Social Sciences (including Home Economics)	1985
92	19	The Kellogg Nutritions Symposium Toronto, Ontario - Papers Presented	1980
92	20	CHEA Executive Forum - Home Economists as Partners in International Development	1981
92	21	Operation Manual	1984
92	22	Home Economics/Family Studies Canadian Courseware Clearing House	1984
92	23	Computer Courseware for Home Economics, Department of Education New Brunswick	1984
92	24	Computers in Family Studies - Scarborough Board of Education, Ontario	1986
92	25	Directory of Computer Software for Home Economics/Family Studies by S.N. Hones and A. Lowe	1986

84		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
92	26	Directory of Computer Software for Home Economics/Family Studies by S.N. Hones and A. Lowe	1987
92	27	8th International Congress on Circumpolar Health CHEA The Traditional Food Supply Workshop	1990
		CHEA CONVENTIONS/CONFERENCE FILES (Additional Material)	
92	28	Convention 1939 Winnipeg Report	1939
92	29	Convention Reports	1950-1958
93	1	Convention Reports	1960-1966
93	2	Conventions: Responsibilities of Convention Committee	1971-1972
93	3	Conventions: Plans for Future Conventions 1970-78	1963-1972
93	4	Conference Registration Vancouver	1974
93	5	Conference Registration Montreal	1975
93	6	Conference Registration Toronto	1970, 1976
93	7	Conference Registration Winnipeg	1977
93	8	Conference Registration Calgary	1978
93	9	Conference Registration St. John's	1979
93	10	Conference Committee Terms of Reference	1976-1982
93	11	Conference Manual	1976-1980
93	12	Conference Committee Minutes Toronto	1976
93	13	Conference 1976 Toronto Correspondence	1975-1976
93	14	Conference 1976 Toronto Correspondence	1976-1977, 1981
93	15	Conference 1976 Program Committee Papers	1976
93	16	Conference 1976 Publicity Committee Papers	1976

,		9 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale		85
Vol.	File	File Title	Date	
93	17	Conference 1976 Toronto Treasurer's Records	1975-1976	
93	18	Conference 1977 Winnipeg Exhibits (1/3)	1976-1977	
93	19	Conference 1977 Winnipeg Exhibits (2/3)	1976-1977	
93	20	Conference 1977 Winnipeg Exhibits (3/3)	1976-1977	
93	21	Conference 1977 Winnipeg Photos and Clippings	1977	
94	1	Conference 1977 Winnipeg Publicity Report	1976-1977	
94	2	Conference 1977 Winnipeg: Registrants, Press Kit, Research Papers	1977	
94	3	Conference 1977 Winnipeg Program SubCommitte Report	1976-1977	
94	4	Conference 1977 Winnipeg Hospitality	1977	
94	5	Conference 1977 Winnipeg Annual Meeting Registrants	1977	
94	6	Conference 1977 Winnipeg Planning Committee Minutes	1976-1977	
94	7	Conference 1977 Winnipeg Correspondence	1976-1978	
94	8	Conference 1977 Winnipeg Financial Records	1976-1977	
94	9	Conference 1978 Calgary Minutes	1977-1978	
94	10	Conference 1978 Calgary	1977-1978	
94	11	Conference 1979 St. John's Planning Committee Minutes	1978-1979	
94	12	Conference 1979 St. John's General	1978-1980	
94	13	Conference 1979 St. John's General	1979	
94	14	Conference 1979 St. John's General	1978-1980	
94	15	Conference 1980 Saskatoon	1976-1981	
94	16	Conference 1980 Saskatoon Research Reports	1980	
94	17	Conference 1980 Saskatoon "Energy in the Home: An Idea Book"	1980	
94	18	Conference Alumni Breakfast Songs and Cheers	1980-1981	
94	19	Conference Planning Manual	1977-1981	
94	20	Conference Planning Manual	1976-1981	

86		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
95	1	Conference 1981 Toronto: Conference Committee Correspondence	1980-1981
95	2	Conference 1981 Toronto: Conference Committee Correspondence	1981
95	3	Conference 1981 Toronto: Conference Committee Correspondence	1981
95	4	Conference 1981 Toronto: "Shaping Public Policy" Workshop Proceedings; Research Reports	1981
95	5	Conference 1981 Toronto: Research Reports, Visual Presentations	1981
95	6	Conference 1981 Toronto Registration Committee	1980-1982
95	7	Conference 1981 Toronto: Record Book. Conference Committee Minutes	1980-1981
95	8	Conference 1981 Toronto: Record Book. Conference Committee Minutes	1981
95	9	Conference 1981 Toronto: Record Book	1981
95	10	Conference 1981 Toronto: Record Book	1981
95	11	Conference 1981 Toronto: Record Book	1981
95	12	Conference 1982 Edmonton: Conference '82 Committee Minutes	1980-1982
95	13	Conference 1982 Edmonton: Conference Committee, File 1	1980-1981
95	14	Conference 1982 Edmonton: Conference Committee, File 1	1981-1982
95	15	Conference 1982 Edmonton: Conference Committee, File 1	1981-1982
96	1	Conference 1982 Edmonton: File 2	1978-1982
96	2	Conference 1982 Edmonton: File 2	1982-1983
96	3	Conference 1982 Edmonton: Exhibits	1980-1982
96	4	Conference 1982 Edmonton: Comprehensive Report	1982
96	5	Conference 1982 Edmonton: Program, Attendants (sic), Evaluation	1982
96	6	Conference 1982 Edmonton: Address, Liz Dowdeswell	1982
96	7	Conference 1982 Edmonton: Address, Alan Mirabelli	1982

MG 28, I 359		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale		
Vol.	File	File Title	B7 Date	
96	8	Conference 1983 Saint John: Committee	1979-1982	
96	9	Conference 1983 Saint John: Committee	1982-1983	
96	10	Conference 1983 Saint John: Committee	1983	
96	11	Conference 1983 Saint John: Committee	1983-1984	
96	12	Conference 1983 Saint John: Committee	1983	
96	13	Conference 1983 Saint John: Comprehensive Report: French Translation, Evaluation, Critical Path, Meals	1982-1983	
96	14	Conference 1983 Saint John: Comprehensive Report: Minutes	1982-1983	
96	15	Conference 1983 Saint John Guest List	1983	
96	16	Conference 1983 Saint John, Registration List of Participants, Comprehensive Report	1983	
96	17	Conference 1983 Saint John: Publicity, Exhibit Comprehensive Report	1983	
96	18	Conference 1983 Saint John Reseach Reports, Computer Workshop Courseware Draft	1983	
96	19	Conference 1984 Ottawa: Committee General	1980-1983	
97	1	Conference 1984 Ottawa: Committee General	1984	
97	2	Conference 1984 Ottawa: Committee General	1984-1985	
97	3	Conference 1984 Ottawa: Exhibits	1982-1984	
97	4	Conference 1984 Ottawa: Guest List	1984	
97	5	Conference 1984 Ottawa: Final Report	1984	
97	6	Conference 1985 Vancouver Committee	1980-1984	
97	7	Conference 1985 Vancouver Committee	1984	
97	8	Conference 1985 Vancouver Committee	1985	
97	9	Conference 1985 Vancouver Committee	1985	
97	10	Conference 1985 Vancouver Committee	1985-1987	

88		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
97	11	Conference 1986 Vancouver Notes for a Speech by the Honourable Iona Campagnolo	1985
97	12	Conference 1985 Vancouver Responses To Survey on Commitment, Involvement Participation	1985
97	13	Conference 1985 Vancouver. Minutes, Mailing List	1983-1985
97	14	Conference 1985 Vancouver Correspondence	1984-1985
97	15	Conference 1985 Vancouver Administration. Conference Committee Minutes	1984
97	16	Conference 1985 Vancouver Administration. Conference Committee Minutes	1984-1985
98	1	Conference 1986 Charlottetown	1984-1985
98	2	Conference 1986 Charlottetown	1985
98	3	Conference 1986 Charlottetown	1985
98	4	Conference 1986 Charlottetown	1985
98	5	Conference 1986 Charlottetown	1986
98	6	Conference 1986 Charlottetown	1986
98	7	Conference 1986 Charlottetown	1986-1987
98	8	Conference 1986 Charlottetown	1986
98	9	Conference 1986 Charlottetown	1986
98	10	Conference 1986 Charlottetown. Post Conference Mail Survey	1986
98	11	Conference 1986 Charlottetown. Correspondence	1985-1986
98	12	Conference 1986 Charlottetown. Conference Meeting Minutes	1985-1986
98	13	Conference 1986 Charlottetown. Exhibits	1986
98	14	Conference 1986 Charlottetown. Exhibits	1984-1986
98	15	Conference 1986 Charlottetown: Evaluation Forms. HEIE Committee	1986
98	16	Annual CHEA Conference Exhibits, Information Folders	1979-1986

MG 28, I 359		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale				
Vol.	File	File Title	Date	-		
98	17	Publicity Binder: Photos, Newspaper Clippings of Provincial Associations	1985-1987			
98	18	Publicity Binder: Photos, Newspaper Clippings of Provincial Associations	1983-1986			
99	19	Publicity Binder: Photos, Newspaper Clippings of Provincial Associations	1985-1987			
98	20	Publicity Binder: Photos, Newsletter, CHEA Conference 86 Charlottetown	1986			
99	1	Conference 1987 Regina Press Releases, Papers Presented	1987			
99	2	Conference 1987 Regina: HEIE	1987			
99	3	Conference 1987 Regina: Record Book. Program Committee Reports	1985-1987			
99	4	Conference 1987 Regina: Record Book	1985-1987			
99	5	Conference 1987 Regina: Record Book	1984-1987			
99	6	Conference 1987 Regina: Record Book	1986-1987			
99	7	Conference 1987 Regina: Record Book. Minutes of Meetings	1986-1987			
99	8	Conference 1987 Regina: Record Book	1986-1987			
99	9	Conference 1987 Regina: Partial-Mini-Report	1985-1987			
99	10	Conference 1987 Regina: Correspondence	1984-1986			
99	11	Conference 1987 Regina: Correspondence	1986-1987			
99	12	Conference 1987 Regina: Correspondence	1986-1987			
99	13	Conference 1987 Regina: Correspondence	1987-1989			
99	14	Conference 1988 Guelph: Committees, Draft Program and Budget	1987-1988			
99	15	Conference 1988 Guelph: Registration Package and Program	1988			
99	16	Conference 1988 Guelph: Correspondence	1985-1988			
99	17	Conference 1988 Guelph: Correspondence, Press Reports	1988			
99	18	Conference 1988 Guelph: Final Report. Minutes of Conference Committee	1987-1988			

90		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359	
Vol.	File	File Title	Date	
100	1	Conference 1989 Winnipeg: Correspondence	1988-1989	
100	2	Conference 1989 Winnipeg: Executive Meeting Minutes, Agreement, Budget	1986-1989	
100	3	Conference 1989 Winnipeg: General Committee Meeting Minutes	1987-1988	
100	4	Conference 1989 Winnipeg: General Committee Meeting Minutes	1988-1989	
100	5	Conference 1989 Winnipeg/Congrès de ACEF '89. Conference Policy	1989	
100	6	Conference 1989 Winnipeg. Conference Committee Terms of Reference and Report	1988-1989	
100	7	Conference 1989 Winnipeg. Program. "50 Years: Challenge, Change, Celebration/50 ans: défi, Changement, Célébration"	1989	
100	8	Conference 1989 Winnipeg. Report of the Interpretation and Translation Committee	1989	
100	9	Conference 1989 Winnipeg. Delegates, Committee Reports, Expenses	1989	
100	10	Conference 1989 Winnipeg. Exhibits, Sponsorship, Hospitality, Tours/Options	1989	
100	11	Conference 1989 Winnipeg. Publicity	1989	
100	12	Conference 1989 Winnipeg. Reports of Various Committees	1988-1989	

100 13 Conference 1989 Winnipeg. Evaluation 1989

Pre-Convention and ID Program Development Education Workshops

100	14	Pre-Convention Workshops	1949-1972
100	15	Conference 1981 Toronto Post - Conference Public Policy Workshop	1980-1982
100	16	Pre-Conference Workshop 1982 Edmonton Issues Forum	1982
100	17	Conference 1983 Saint John Issues Forum	1983

MG 2	8, I 35	Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	
Vol.	File	File Title	91 Date
100	18	Conference 1984 Ottawa Issues Forum	1984
100	19	Conference 1984 Ottawa Poster Session, Workshops	1984
100	20	ID Program Development Education: Pre-Conference Workshop - Alberta 1978	1978-1979
100	21	ID Program Development Education: Pre-Conference Workshop - Mount Saint Vincent 1979	1979-1980
101	1	ID Program Development Education: Pre-Conference Workshops - Saskatoon 1980	1979-1981
101	2	ID Program Development Education: Pre-Conference Workshop - London 1981	1980-1982
101	3	ID Program Development Education: Pre-Conference Workshop - Edmonton 1982	1982-1983
101	4	ID Program Development Education: Pre-Conference Workshop - New Brunswick 1983 International Students; Kit; Report	1983
101	5	ID Program Development Education: Pre-Conference Workshop - New Brunswick 1983 Proposal; Contract; Correspondence	1982-1983
101	6	ID Program Development Education: Pre-Conference Workshop - Toronto 1984	1983-1985
101	7	ID Program Development Education: Pre-Conference Workshop - Squamish, B.C. 1985	1984-1985
101	8	ID Program Development Education: Pre-Conference Workshop - Halifax 1986	1985-1986
101	9	ID Program Development Education: Pre-Conference Workshop - Halifax 1986 Questionnaires; Final Reports	1986
101	10	ID Program Development Education: Pre-Conference Workshop - Regina 1987	1986-1988
101	11	ID Program Development Education: Pre-Conference Workshop - Guelph 1988	1986-1989

92		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
101	12	ID Program Development Education: Pre-Conference Workshop - Winnipeg 1989 Proposal; International Students Correspondence	1988-1990
101	13	ID Program Development Education: Pre-Conference Workshop - Winnipeg 1989 Workshop Kit, Reports	1989
101	14	ID Program Development Education: Pre-Conference Workshop - Winnipeg 1989 Workshop Kit, Reports	1989
		INTERNATIONAL DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM	
102	1	Background of ID Program	1983-1984
102	2	Background of ID Program Maskow Consulting - Meetings	1981-1982
102	3	Background of ID Program Maskow Consulting - Meetings and Report	1982
102	4	Background of ID Program Executive Forum	1980-1981
102	5	Background of ID Program Executive Forum	1981
102	6	Background of ID Program Executive Forum 1981	1982
102	7	Background Hiring of International Development Office (IDO)	1982
102	8	Background of ID Program Funding Sources	1979-1986
102	9	Background Antigua School	1968-1969
102	10	Partnership Program Twinning Projects - Guidelines for Twinning	1980-1989
102	11	Partnership Program Twinning Projects - Possible Twins	1978-1987
102	12	Partnership Program Twinning Projects - Communication re ID - General	1977-1986
102	13	Partnership Program Twinning Projects - AEFQ	1984-1986
102	14	Partnership Program Twinning Projects - AEFQ	1987
102	15	Partnership Program Twinning Projects - African Planning Mission	1981-1986

MG 28, I 359		9 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale		93
Vol.	File	File Title	Date	<u> </u>
102	16	Partnership Program Twinning Projects - African Planning Mission	1987	
102	17	Partnership Twinning Projects - African Association for Home Economics	1984-1987	
102	18	Partnership Twinning Projects - Alberta	1985-1986	
102	19	Partnership Twinning Projects - Alberta	1986-1987	
103	1	Partnership Twinning Projects - B.C. / Sri Lanka	1983-1987	
103	2	Partnership Twinning Projects - B.C. /Sri Lanka	1988-1991	
103	3	Partnership Twinning Projects - Brandon/Fiji	1983-1984	
103	4	Partnership Twinning Projects - Calgary/Sierra Leone	1979-1983	
103	5	Partnership Twinning Projects - Calgary/Sierra Leone	1984	
103	6	Partnership Twinning Projects - Calgary/Sierra Leone	1985-1986	
103	7	Partnership Twinning Projects - Calgary/Sierra Leone	1987	
103	8	Partnership Twinning Projects - Calgary/Sierra Leone	1988-1991	
103	9	Partnership Twinning Projects - CHEA/HEAA	1983-1987	
103	10	Partnership Twinning Projects - Canadian Home Economics Association (CHEA)/Home Economics Association of Africa (HEAA)	1987	
103	11	Partnership Twinning Projects - CHEA/HEAA	1988	
103	12	Partnership Twinning Projects - CHEA/HEAA	1989	
103	13	Partnership Twinning Projects - CHEA/HEAA	1989	
103	14	Partnership Twinning Projects - Edmonton/Philippines	1985-1988	
103	15	ID Partnership Program Twinning Projects - Grenada	1983	
103	16	ID Partnership Program Twinning Projects - Hamilton/Tanzania	1983-1986	
103	17	ID Partnership Program Twinning Projects - Hamilton/Tanzania	1987	
103	18	ID Partnership Program Twinning Projects - Kenya	1986-1990	

94		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
104	1	ID Partnership Program Twinning Projects - London/Gambia	1983-1985
104	2	ID Partnership Program Twinning Projects - London/Gambia	1986-1987
104	3	ID Partnership Program Twinning Projects - London/Gambia	1988
104	4	ID Partnership Program Twinning Projects - London/Gambia	1989
104	5	ID Partnership Program Twinning Projects - Manitoba/Brazil	1981-1987
104	6	ID Partnership Program Twinning Projects - Manitoba (MHEA)/Brazil	1988
104	7	ID Partnership Program Twinning Projects - Manitoba (MAHE)/Brazil	1988-1989
104	8	ID Partnership Program Twinning Projects - Manitoba (MAHE)/Brazil	1988-1989
104	9	ID Partnership Program Twinning Projects - Manitoba/India	1983-1987
104	10	ID Partnership Program Twinning Projects - Manitoba S.W./Fiji	1985-1987
104	11	ID Partnership Program Twinning Projects - Manitoba S.W./Nigeria	1988-1989
104	12	ID Partnership Program Twinning Projects - New Brunswick/Senegal/Nicaragua	1982-1984
104	13	ID Partnership Program Twinning Projects - New Brunswick/Senegal	1985
104	14	ID Partnership Program Twinning Projects - New Brunswick/Senegal	1986-1987
104	15	ID Partnership Program Twinning Projects - Nigeria	1985-1987
105	1	ID Partnership Program Twinning Projects - Nova Scotia/Malawi	1979-1980
105	2	ID Partnership Program Twinning Projects - Nova Scotia/Malawi	1981-1983
105	3	ID Partnership Program Twinning Projects - Nova Scotia/Malawi	1984-1985
105	4	ID Partnership Program Twinning Projects - Nova Scotia/Malawi	1985
105	5	ID Partnership Program Twinning Projects - Nova Scotia/Malawi	1986
105	6	ID Partnership Program Twinning Projects - Nova Scotia/Malawi	1987
105	7	ID Partnership Program Twinning Projects - Nova Scotia/Malawi	1988
105	8	ID Partnership Program Twinning Projects - Nova Scotia/Malawi	1989

MG 28, I 359		9 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale		95
Vol.	File	File Title	Date	
105	9	ID Partnership Program Twinning Projects - OFSHEEA/Swaziland	1983-1987	
105	10	ID Partnership Program Twinning Projects - OFSHEEA/Swaziland	1988	
105	11	ID Partnership Program Twinning Projects - OFSHEEA/Swaziland	1989	
105	12	ID Partnership Program Twinning Projects - OHEA/HEAA Africa	1989	
105	13	ID Partnership Program Twinning Projects - Ottawa/Thailand	1981-1984	
105	14	ID Partnership Program Twinning Projects - Ottawa/Thailand	1984-1985	
106	1	ID Partnership Program Twinning Projects - Ottawa/Thailand	1986	
106	2	ID Partnership Program Twinning Projects - Ottawa/Thailand	1987	
106	3	ID Partnership Program Twinning Projects - Ottawa/Thailand (Information relating to Ottawa Thai Project)	1983-1987	
106	4	ID Partnership Program Twinning Projects - Ottawa/Thailand (Information relating to Ottawa Thai Project)	1983-1987	
106	5	ID Partnership Program Twinning Projects - Peru	1983-1987	
106	6	ID Partnership Program Twinning Projects - Quebec/Pakistan	1984-1988	
106	7	ID Partnership Program Twinning Projects - Quebec/Pakistan	1987-1988	
106	8	ID Partnership Program Twinning Projects - Quebec/Pakistan	1989	
106	9	ID Partnership Program Twinning Projects - Quebec/Pakistan	1989	
106	10	ID Partnership Program Twinning Projects - Red Deer/Uganda	1984-1989	
106	11	ID Partnership Program Twinning Projects - Regina/Zambia	1977-1987	
106	12	ID Partnership Program Twinning Projects - Regina/Zambia	1988	
106	13	ID Partnership Program Twinning Projects - Regina/Zambia Needs Assessment Survey Report of Needs Assessment	1988	
106	14	ID Partnership Program Twinning Projects - Saskatoon / Ghana / Uganda Book Project	1979-1982	
107	1	ID Partnership Program Twinning Projects - Saskatoon/Ghana	1983-1984	

96		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
107	2	ID Partnership Program Twinning Projects - Saskatoon/Ghana	1985
107	3	ID Partnership Program Twinning Projects - Saskatoon/Ghana	1986-1987
107	4	ID Partnership Program Twinning Projects - Saskatoon/Ghana	1988-1990
107	5	ID Partnership Program Twinning Projects - Toronto/Caribbean	1979-1981
107	6	ID Partnership Program Twinning Projects - Toronto/Caribbean	1982-1985
107	7	ID Partnership Program Twinning Projects - Toronto/Caribbean	1982-1985
107	8	ID Partnership Program Twinning Projects - Toronto/Caribbean	1985
107	9	ID Partnership Program Twinning Projects - Toronto/Caribbean	1986
107	10	ID Partnership Program Twinning Projects - Toronto/Caribbean	1987
107	11	ID Partnership Program Twinning Projects - Toronto/Caribbean	1988-1989
107	12	ID Partnership Program Twinning Projects - Toronto/Dominica	1990
107	13	ID Partnership Program Twinning Projects - Toronto/Dominica	1991
107	14	ID Partnership Program Twinning Projects - Toronto/St. Lucia	1989-1991
108	1	ID Partnership Program Twinning Projects - HEIBs/S. Brazil	1989-1990
108	2	ID Partnership Program CIDA General Correspondence, Contribution Agreements, Reports, Submission Guidelines, Applications for Funding	1972-1982
108	3	ID Partnership Program CIDA Funding Proposals, Reports, General	1983-1986
108	4	ID Partnership Program CIDA Funding 1985-88	1984-1987
108	5	ID Partnership Program CIDA Funding 1985-88	1984-1987
108	6	ID Partnership Program CIDA Funding 1985-88	1988
108	7	ID Partnership Program CIDA Funding 1988-91 - Proposal, Guidelines, Contribution Agreement, Reports	1988

	MG 28, I 359 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale 9				
Vol.	File	File Title	Date		
108	8	ID Partnership Program CIDA Funding 1988-91	1989		
108	9	ID Partnership Program CIDA Funding 1988-91	1990		
108	10	ID Partnership Program CIDA Evaluation	1987-1988		
108	11	ID Partnership Program Non-Governmental Organizations (NGOs) General	1982-1991		
108	12	ID Partnership Program Non-Governmental Organizations (NGOs) Agricultural Institute of Canada	1985-1991		
108	13	ID Partnership Program Non-Governmental Organizations (NGOs) CCWDO, Canadian Hunger Foundation, CUSO	1981-1990		
108	14	ID Partnership Program Non-Governmental Organizations (NGOs) CCIC	1981-1986		
108	15	ID Partnership Program Non-Governmental Organizations (NGOs) CCIC	1986-1987		
108	16	ID Partnership Program Non-Governmental Organizations (NGOs) CCIC	1988-1989		
109	1	ID Partnership Program Non-Governmental Organizations (NGOs) CCIC	1990		
109	2	ID Partnership Program Non-Governmental Organizations (NGOs) CCIC	1991-1992		
109	3	ID Partnership Program Non-Governmental Organizations (NGOs) End of Decade	1985		
109	4	ID Partnership Program Non-Governmental Organizations (NGOs) International Non-Governmental Organizations (INGOs)	1986		
109	5	ID Partnership Program Non-Governmental Organizations (NGOs) MATCH	1981-1990		
109	6	ID Partnership Program Non-Governmental Organizations (NGOs) Partnership Africa Canada	1986-1989		

98		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
109	7	ID Partnership Program Non-Governmental Organizations (NGOs) UNESCO	1986
109	8	ID Partnership Program Non-Governmental Organizations (NGOs) World Food Day Association	1984-1991
109	9	ID Partnership Program Administration Correspondence - General	1976-1979
109	10	ID Partnership Program Administration Correspondence - General	1980-1982
109	11	ID Partnership Program Administration Correspondence - General	1983
109	12	ID Partnership Program Administration Correspondence - General	1984
109	13	ID Partnership Program Administration Correspondence - General	1985
109	14	ID Partnership Program Administration Correspondence - General	1986
109	15	ID Partnership Program Administration Correspondence - General	1987
109	16	ID Partnership Program Administration Correspondence - General	1988
109	17	ID Partnership Program Administration Correspondence - General	1989
109	18	ID Partnership Program Administration Correspondence - General	1990
109	19	ID Partnership Program Administration Correspondence - General	1990
109	20	ID Partnership Program Administration Correspondence - General	1990
110	1	ID Partnership Program Administration Correspondence - General	1991

MG 2	MG 28, I 359 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale 99				
Vol.	File	File Title	Date		
110	2	ID Partnership Program Administration Correspondence - General	1991		
110	3	ID Partnership Program Administration Correspondence - General	1991		
110	4	ID Partnership Program Administration Correspondence - Chairs	1983-1986		
110	5	ID Partnership Program Administration Correspondence - Chairs	1987		
110	6	ID Partnership Program Administration Correspondence - Chairs	1988-1989		
110	7	ID Partnership Program Administration Correspondence - Executive/Board	1986-1987		
110	8	ID Partnership Program Administration Correspondence - Executive/Board	1988-1989		
110	9	ID Partnership Program Administration Correspondence - Presidents - Affiliated Groups	1981-1986		
110	10	ID Partnership Program Administration Correspondence - Project Review Committee	1985		
110	11	ID Partnership Program Administration Correspondence - Project Review Committee	1986-1987		
110	12	ID Partnership Program Administration Correspondence - Project Review Committee	1988-1989		
110	13	ID Partnership Program Administration Correspondence - Task Force on Structure	1987-1988		
110	14	ID Partnership Program Administration Communication - Development Articles	1986		

	Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
File	File Title	Date
15	ID Partnership Program Administration Communication - CHEA Journal	1983-1984
16	ID Partnership Program Administration Communication - CHEA Journal	1985-1987
17	ID Partnership Program Administration Communication - Newsletter	1983-1984
18	ID Partnership Program Administration Communication - Publicity	1985-1986
19	ID Partnership Program National International Development Committee (N-IDC) - Minutes	1978-1982
20	ID Partnership Program National International Development Committee (N-IDC) - Minutes	1983-1985
1	ID Partnership Program National International Development Committee (N-IDC) - Minutes	1986-1988
2	ID Partnership Program National International Development Committee (N-IDC) - Minutes	1989-1990
3	ID Partnership Program National International Development Committee (N-IDC) - Reports	1973-1988
4	ID Partnership Program National International Development Committee (N-IDC) - I.D.O. Reports to N-IDC	1983-1991
5	ID Partnership Program Workshops Grindstone Island Workshop	1984-1985
6	ID Partnership Program Workshops Board Workshop (1987)	1986-1987
7	ID Partnership Program Workshops Three Year Funding Workshop	1984-1985
8	ID Partnership Program Workshops IDC Reps Workshop 1986	1986
	 15 16 17 18 19 20 1 2 3 4 5 6 7 	Association canadienne d'économie familiale File File Title 15 ID Partnership Program Administration Communication - CHEA Journal 16 ID Partnership Program Administration Communication - CHEA Journal 17 ID Partnership Program Administration Communication - Newsletter 18 ID Partnership Program Administration Communication - Newsletter 18 ID Partnership Program National International Development Committee (N-IDC) - Minutes 20 ID Partnership Program National International Development Committee (N-IDC) - Minutes 20 ID Partnership Program National International Development Committee (N-IDC) - Minutes 21 ID Partnership Program National International Development Committee (N-IDC) - Minutes 23 ID Partnership Program National International Development Committee (N-IDC) - Minutes 34 ID Partnership Program National International Development Committee (N-IDC) - Reports 4 ID Partnership Program National International Development Committee (N-IDC) - I.D.O. Reports to N-IDC 5 ID Partnership Program Workshops Grindstone Island Workshop 6 ID Partnership Program Workshops Board Workshop (1987) 7 ID Partnership Program Workshops Board Workshop (1987) 7 ID Partnership Program Workshops Board Workshop <

MG 28, I 359 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale				
Vol.	File	File Title	10 Date	
111	9	ID Partnership Program Workshops IDC Reps Workshop	1987	
111	10	ID Partnership Program Workshops IDC Reps Workshop	1988	
111	11	ID Partnership Program Workshops IDC Reps Workshop	1989	
111	12	ID Partnership Program Workshops Proposal Writing Workshop (Ottawa)	1988	
111	13	ID Partnership Program Workshops General	1988-1989	
111	14	ID Partnership Program International Federation for Home Economics (IFHE)	1983-1985	
111	15	ID Partnership Program International Federation for Home Economics (IFHE)	1985-1987	
111	16	ID Partnership Program International Federation for Home Economics (IFHE) Oslo, Norway Workshop 1984	1982-1983	
111	17	ID Partnership Program International Federation for Home Economics (IFHE) Oslo, Norway Workshop 1984	1984-1985	
112	1	ID Partnership Program Provincial Activities	1982-1987	
112	2	ID Partnership Program Provincial Activities American Home Economics Association	1982-1987	
112	3	ID Partnership Program Special Projects ACHES Conference	1985	
112	4	ID Partnership Program Special Projects Africa 2000	1986-1987	

102		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
112	5	ID Partnership Program Special Projects Africa Curricula	1987
112	6	ID Partnership Program Special Projects Africa Training	1987
112	7	ID Partnership Program Special Projects Develop A Taste	1983-1987
112	8	ID Partnership Program Special Projects Development Tours	1984-1986
112	9	ID Partnership Program Special Projects East Africa Tour	1985-1986
112	10	ID Partnership Program Special Projects 50th Anniversary Publication	1988-1989
112	11	ID Partnership Program Special Projects Financial Requests	1983-1987
112	12	ID Partnership Program Special Projects Home Economists Overseas	1983-1984
112	13	ID Partnership Program Special Projects Masters Program in Development	1980-1985
112	14	ID Partnership Program Special Projects Milk Project - N.B.	1983-1985
112	15	ID Partnership Program Special Projects Nestle's Boycott	1989-1990
112	16	ID Partnership Program Special Projects Partnership Project Management Manual	1988-1990

MG 2	MG 28, I 359 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale 103				
Vol.	File	File Title	Date		
112	17	ID Partnership Program Special Projects Rights of the Child	1990-1992		
112	18	ID Partnership Program Special Projects Rights of the Child	1992		
112	19	ID Partnership Program Special Projects Rights of the Child	1992		
113	1	ID Partnership Program Special Projects Rights of the Child	1992		
113	2	ID Partnership Program Special Projects Scholarships/Awards	1986-1987		
113	3	ID Partnership Program Special Projects - Stategic Planning	1984-1987		
113	4	ID Partnership Program Special Projects - West Africa Tour	1989		
113	5	ID Partnership Program Special Projects - West Africa Tour	1991		
113	6	ID Program - Development Education Administration Development Education Office (DEO) - Reports	1988-1989		
113	7	ID Program - Development Education Administration Guidelines and Criteria for Development Education Projects	1987-1988		
113	8	ID Program - Development Education Administration Non Governmental Organization (NGOs) - Liaison	1988-1989		
113	9	ID Program - Development Education CIDA - Applications for Funding, Proposals, Reports	1982-1985		

104		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
113	10	ID Program - Development Education CIDA - Reports, General	1986
113	11	ID Program - Development Education CIDA - Application for Funds, Agreements	1987
113	12	ID Program - Development Education CIDA General - Proposals, Reports, Agreements	1988
113	13	ID Program - Development Education CIDA General - Proposals, Reports, Agreements	1988
113	14	ID Program - Development Education CIDA - Reports, General	1989
113	15	ID Program - Development Education Special Projects Audio Visual Presentation	1984-1985
113	16	ID Program - International Development Education Kit	1977
113	17	ID Program - Development Education Special Projects Position Papers - Appropriate Technology and Home Economics Curriculae in Canada and Developing Countries	1980-1981
113	18	ID Program - Development Education Special Projects - Position Papers - Appropriate Technology and Home Economics Curriculae in Canada and Developing Countries	1981-1982
113	19	ID Program - Development Education Special Projects - Flyers	1986
113	20	ID Program - Development Education Special Projects HEIBs - Micro Enterprise Conference	1984-1987
113	21	ID Program - Development Education Special Projects - Homeless	1986-1987
114	1	ID Program - Development Education Special Projects Radio Tapes - The Hand That Rocks the Cradle	1981-1984

MG 28, I 35		9 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	105	
Vol.	File	File Title	Date	
114	2	ID Program - Development Education Special Projects - Housing Committee	1986	
114	3	ID Program - Development Education Special Projects Rural Women Land Reform (Carole Williams Project)	1976-1980	
114	4	ID Program - Development Education Special Projects Rural Women Land Reform (Carole Williams Project)	1976-1980	
114	5	ID Program - Development Education Special Projects - Women and Development	1983	
114	6	ID Program - Development Education Special Projects - Women and Development	1984	
114	7	ID Program - Development Education Special Projects - Women and Development	1985-1986	
114	8	ID Program - Development Education Affiliate Projects Alberta Newsletter	1987-1989	
114	9	ID Program - Development Education Affiliate Projects Alberta Travelling Workshop	1987-1988	
114	10	ID Program - Development Education Affiliate Projects Association of Canadian Home Economics Students (ACHES) Dev Ed Presentation	1988-1989	
114	11	ID Program - Development Education Affiliate Projects Hamilton - Dev Ed Workshop	1988-1989	
114	12	ID Program - Development Education Affiliate Projects Lethbridge	1991	
114	13	ID Program - Development Education Affiliate Projects Manitoba S.WGlimpse of Nigeria and Women	1988	

106		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
114	14	ID Program - Development Education Affiliate Projects New Brunswick	1982-1988
114	15	ID Program - Development Education Affiliate Projects Ontario Family Studies/Home Economics Educators Association (OFSHEEA)	1987-1990
114	16	ID Program - Development Education Affiliate Projects Red Deer Initiatives	1988-1990
114	17	ID Program - Development Education Affiliate Projects Regina World Home Economics Day Event	1988-1989
114	18	ID Program - Development Education Affiliate Projects 1985 Dev Ed Workshop, Saskatoon	1984-1985
114	19	ID Program - Development Education Affiliate Projects Reports on Dev Ed Activities - Toronto, Nova Scotia, Alberta, B.C.	1986
114	20	ID Program - Development Education National Projects Brochures Development	1989-1990
114	21	ID Program - Development Education National Projects Development Integrated in University Home Economics	1987-1989
114	22	ID Program - Development Education National Projects Development Integrated in University Home Economics	1987-1989
114	23	ID Program - Development Education National Projects Development Integrated in University Home Economics - Surveys (1/2)	1987-1989
114	24	ID Program - Development Education National Projects Development Integrated in University Home Economics - Surveys (2/2)	1987-1989

MG 28, I 359		9 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	107	
Vol.	File	File Title	Date	
115	1	ID Program - Development Education National Projects Development of Learning Materials: Country Profiles, Diapering, Forms of Clothing	1990	
115	2	ID Program - Development Education National Projects Global Education Workshops	1989-1990	
115	3	ID Program - Development Education National Projects Global Education Workshops	1989-1990	
115	4	ID Program - Development Education National Projects HEIB Flyer (proposed)	1988	
115	5	ID Program - Development Education National Projects Needs Assessment	1988-1989	
115	6	ID Program - Development Education National Projects Portable Display	1988-1990	
115	7	ID Program - Development Education National Projects World Home Economics Day	1985-1986	
115	8	ID Program - Development Education World Home Economics Day Kits (1/2)	1986-1987	
115	9	ID Program - Development Education World Home Economics Day Kits (2/2)	1986-1987	
115	10	ID Program - Development Education World Home Economics Day - Kits	1987	
115	11	ID Program - Development Education National Projects World Home Economics Day - Activities	1987-1988	

108		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
115	12	ID Program - Development Education National Projects World Home Economics Day Kits - Pilot Test Project	1988
115	13	ID Program - Development Education National Projects World Home Economics Day Kits - Pilot Test Project	1988-1989
115	14	ID Program - Development Education National Projects World Food Day	1983-1989
		AFFILIATED ASSOCIATIONS (Additional Material) Oversize Container	
		International Federation of Home Economics	
116	1	Brief History & IFHE Relationship with CHEA (to June 1972) Organizational Structure	1962, 1976
		HISTORY OF CHEA (Additional Material) Oversize Container	
116	2	Scrapbook of News Clippings and Photographs about the CHEA	1939-1962
		CHEA CONVENTIONS/CONFERENCE FILES (Additional Material) Oversize Container	
116	3	CHEA Conference '83 - Time Line	May 1, 1982

MG 28, I 359		9 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	109
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
		PUBLICATIONS (Additional Material)	
117	1	Bread Baking Made Easy by Rita Martin	n.d.
117	2	Gem Chopper Cook Book (contains entries for 1909, 1911, 1912)	1902
117	3	Cook Book in Aid of St. Joseph's Cathedral, Edmonton (Cathedral Housewives Guide)	1928
117	4	<i>Alice Ravenhill - The Memoirs of an Educational Pioneer</i> (presented to the archives of the C.H.E.A. by Edith H. Cosens)	1951
117	5	<i>Traditional Ukrainian Cookery</i> by Savella Stechishin (presented to C.H.E.A. in 1962)	1959
117	6	Fundamental Nutrition in Health and Disease by Mary C. Hiltz	1961
117	7	Tourisme automobile en Haute-Savoie, Mont-Blanc (volume presented to Mrs. R. Gray, 1963)	1963
117	8	Nutrition: An Introductory Text by Mary C. Hiltz (revised edition)	1965
		CONSTITUTION AND BY-LAWS (Additional Material)	
118	1	Constitution and By-Laws	1985-1986
118	2	Power of Attorney	1975-1976, 1998
		CORRESPONDENCE (Additional Material)	
118	3	Past Presidents: Council of - Lists of, Code of Ethics	1986-1990
118	4	President's Correspondence	1990-1992
118	5	President's Correspondence	1992-1994
118	6	President's Correspondence	1995
118	7	President's Correspondence	1996-1997
118	8	President-Elect: Correspondence (1 of 2)	1984-1997

110		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
118	9	President-Elect: Correspondence (2 of 2)	1984-1997
118	10	President-Elect: Resolutions	1989-1997
118	11	President-Elect: Strategic Plan	1986-1997
118	12	Secretary: Correspondence	1989-1997
118	13	Secretary: Nominations	1990-1997
118	14	Operation Alert	1984-1989
118	15	Vice-President: Public Affairs and International Development (1 of 2)	1983-1997
118	16	Vice-President: Public Affairs and International Development (2 of 2)	1983-1997
118	17	Vice President International Development Report to CHEA Board	1993
		MINUTES (Additional Material)	
118	18	Executive Memorandum	1989-1994
118	19	Board of Directors Orientation Manual	1985
118	20	Orientation Manuals 1985-1986, 1991-1992	1985-1991
118	21	Orientation Handbook 1992-1993	1992
118	22	Orientation Handbook 1993-1994	1993
118	23	Orientation Handbook 1994-1995	1994
118	24	Orientation Handbook 1996-1997	1996
119	1	Orientation Handbook 1995-1996	1995
119	2	Legislative Committee	1987-1988
119	3	Executive Meeting Minutes, Digby N.S.	1946
119	4	Executive Meetings: Minutes	1994
119	5	Board of Directors Meeting, April 1987 (1 of 2)	1987

MG 28, I 359		9 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	111
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
119	6	Board of Directors Meeting, April 1987 (2 of 2)	1987
119	7	Board of Directors	1988-1989
119	8	Board of Directors Meeting, January 1993	1993
119	9	Board of Directors Meeting, July 1993	1993
119	10	Board of Directors Meeting, January 1994	1994
119	11	Board of Directors Meeting, July 1994	1994
119	12	Board of Directors Meeting Minutes, January 1995	1995
119	13	Board of Directors Meeting, July 1995	1995
119	14	Board of Directors Meeting: Provincial/Territorial Directors' Reports, January 1995	1995
119	15	Board of Directors: Provincial Reports	1995
119	16	Board of Directors: Provincial Reports	1996
119	17	Board of Directors: Provincial Reports	1997
119	18	Board of Directors: Provincial Reports	1998
119	19	Board of Directors Meeting Draft Minutes, January 1998	1998
119	20	Board of Directors Meeting Agenda Minutes, January 1998	1998
119	21	Annual Meeting Minutes	1993
119	22	Annual Meeting Minutes	1994
119	23	Annual Meeting Minutes	1996
119	24	Annual Meeting Highlights	1990-1997

ANNUAL REPORTS (Additional Material)

120	1	Annual Report	1986-1987
120	2	Annual Report	1987-1988
120	3	Annual Review	1989

112		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
120	4	Annual Reports (1 of 2)	1990
120	5	Annual Reports (2 of 2)	1990
120	6	Annual Report 1990-1991	1991
120	7	Annual Reports	1991-1998
		FINANCES (Additional Material)	
120	8	Finance Committee: Auditors	1982-1987
120	9	Financial Statements - Audited (1 of 2)	1983-1988
120	10	Financial Statements - Audited (2 of 2)	1983-1988
120	11	Auditor's Reports, Financial Statements - General, Journal, Scholarships, ID Funds	1989
120	12	Auditor's Reports, Financial Statements - General, Journal, Scholarships, ID Programme	1990
120	13	Finance Committee: Financial Statements, Auditors' Correspondence	1991-1992
120	14	Finance Committee: Financial Statements, Auditors' Correspondence	1992-1994
120	15	Finance Committee: Correspondence	1995-1998
120	16	Treasurer: Correspondence	1982-1998
120	17	Treasurer: Finance Committee	1982-1989
121	1	Treasurer: Finance Committee	1990
121	2	Treasurer: Finance Committee	1991
121	3	Treasurer: Finance Committee	1992
121	4	Treasurer: GST (1 of 2)	1990-1997
121	5	Treasurer: GST (2 of 2)	1990-1997
121	6	Revenue Generating (1 of 3)	1965-1996
121	7	Revenue Generating (2 of 3)	1965-1996

MG 28, I 359		9 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	113
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
101	0		10/5 100/
121	8	Revenue Generating (3 of 3)	1965-1996
121	9	Revenue Generating Guidelines	1990-1991
121	10	Revenue Generation Committee (1 of 2)	1990-1994
121	11	Revenue Generation Committee (2 of 2)	1990-1994
121	12	Revenue Generating Review Committee	1992-1994
121	13	Revenue Generating "Healthy Home Cooking"	1994
		JOURNAL (Additional Material)	
121	14	Journal: Advertising Representatives	1983-1987
121	15	Journal: Advertising Representatives (1 of 3)	1987-1994
121	16	Journal: Advertising Representatives (2 of 3)	1987-1994
121	17	Journal: Advertising Representatives (3 of 3)	1987-1994
122	1	Journal: General Correspondence	1983-1986
122	2	Journal: General Correspondence (1 of 3)	1988-1994
122	3	Journal: General Correspondence (2 of 3)	1988-1994
122	4	Journal: General Correspondence (3 of 3)	1988-1994
122	5	Journal: Policy and Procedures Manual Revised	1987
122	6	Journal: Printing	1983-1990
122	7	Journal User Manual for Membership and Journal Subscriber	1989
122	8	Journal: Research Editor	1983-1991
122	9	Publications Committee Characteristics Obligations	1992-1993
122	10	Publications Committee: Correspondence	1983-1984
122	11	Publications Committee: Correspondence	1985-1991
122	12	Publications Committee: Correspondence	1991-1995

114		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
122	13	Publications Committee: Evaluation Report	1992-1993
122	14	Publications Committee: Evaluation Reports	1994-1995
122	15	Publications Committee Minutes Correspondence	1991-1993
122	16	Publications Committee Reports	1991
122	17	Publications Committee Reports	1994-1995
122	18	Publications: Correspondence, Leaflets (1 of 2)	1982-1992
122	19	Publications: Correspondence, Leaflets (2 of 2)	1982-1992
123	1	Publications Communique, Bulletin	1988-1997
123	2	Publications: Leaflets	1977-1982
123	3	CHEA/ACEF Rapport (1 of 2)	1990-1996
123	4	CHEA/ACEF Rapport (2 of 2)	1990-1996
123	5	Publications: Requests for Publications (1 of 2)	1991
123	6	Publications: Requests for Publications (2 of 2)	1991
123	7	Publications: Requests for Publications	1992
123	8	Publications: Requests for Publications	1993-1994
123	9	Publications: Review Committee Reports Correspondence	1991-1997
123	10	Publications: Samples of Membership Cards and Forms	1982-1992

MEMBERSHIP (Additional Material)

123	11	Harrington, Margaret Hockin	1991
123	12	Members' Obituaries	1987-2000
123	13	Membership: Life Members List	1949
123	14	Membership: Life Members List	1981-1982
123	15	Membership Directory: Correspondence	1993

MG 28, I 359		9 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	115
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
123	16	1991-1992 Membership Directory Questionnaire, Documentation	1991
123	17	Membership Directories	1986-1990
123	18	Membership Directories	1994-2000
123	19	Membership: Correspondence; Life, Student, Resignations	1986-1993
123	20	Membership Committee: Recruitment Initiatives (1 of 2)	1985-1995
123	21	Membership Committee: Recruitment Initiatives (2 of 2)	1985-1995
		SCHOLARSHIPS (Additional Material)	
124	1	Awards	1994-1997
124	2	Awards Booklet (1 of 2) see Photos Series for (2 of 2)	1991
124	3	Awards: Booklet (1 of 2) see Photos Series for (2 of 2)	1992-1993
124	4	Scholarship Funds Audited Financial Statements	1983-1988
124	5	Scholarship Funds: Correspondence, Bolton Tremblay (1 of 2)	1985-1995
124	6	Scholarship Funds: Correspondence, Bolton Tremblay (2 of 2)	1985-1995
124	7	Scholarship Fund: Income Tax	1983-1993
124	8	Awards: Ruth Binnie - Atlantic Trust (1 of 2)	1983-1994
124	9	Awards: Ruth Binnie - Atlantic Trust (2 of 2)	1983-1994
124	10	Awards: Ruth Binnie (1 of 3)	1984-1998
124	11	Awards: Ruth Binnie (2 of 3) see Photos Series for (3 of 3)	1984-1998
124	12	Awards: Canadian Soft Drink Association (1 of 2)	1987-1993
124	13	Awards: Canadian Soft Drink Association (2 of 2)	1987-1993
124	14	Awards: Mary A. Clarke Memorial Scholarship (1 of 3)	1984-1997
124	15	Awards: Mary A. Clarke Memorial Scholarship (2 of 3) see Photos Series for (3 of 3)	1984-1997

116		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
125	1	Federation Award	1991-1997
125	2	Awards: 50 th Anniversary	1989-1998
125	3	Awards: Sally Henry Leadership	1991-1997
125	4	Honour Awards	1985-1996
125	5	Awards: Nestlé Canada (previously Carnation Company Incentive Award) (1 of 2) see Photos Series for (2 of 2)	1985-1997
125	6	Awards: Silver Jubilee (1 of 2)	1985-1997
125	7	Awards: Silver Jubilee (2 of 2)	1985-1997
125	8	Awards: Robin Hood Multifoods	1985-1997
		COMMITTEES (Additional Material)	
125	9	Policy and Procedures Handbook	1989
125	10	Policy and Procedures Handbook Updated	1993-1994
126	1	Policy and Procedures Handbook: 1996	1979-1996
126	2	Archives Correspondence, Agreements, Finding Aid (1 of 2)	1982-1997
126	3	Archives Correspondence, Agreements, Finding Aid (2 of 2)	1982-1997
126	4	Clothing and Textiles Committee: Correspondence, Initiatives, Minutes (1 of 2)	1981-1997
126	5	Clothing and Textiles Committee: Correspondence, Initiatives, Minutes (2 of 2)	1981-1997
126	6	Consumer Economics and Management Committee: Minutes, Correspondence (1 of 2)	1985-1996
126	7	Consumer Economics and Management Committee: Minutes, Correspondence (2 of 2)	1985-1996

MG 28, I 35		9 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	117
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
126	8	Education Committee: Supervisors in Education (1 of 2)	1972-1990
126	9	Education Committee: Supervisors in Education (2 of 2)	1972-1990
126	10	Education Committee: HEIE Correspondence	1992-1994
126	11	Education Committee: HEIE - News, Correspondence (1 of 2)	1994-1997
127	1	Education Committee: HEIE - News, Correspondence (2 of 2)	1994-1997
127	2	Education Committee: HEIE Symposium Proceedings	1991
127	3	Education Committee: HEIE Symposium Proceedings	1993
127	4	Education Committee: Correspondence	1981-1982
127	5	HEIE: Correspondence	1983-1993
127	6	Education Committee: Correspondence	1984-1985
127	7	Education Committee: Correspondence Position Paper, Issues Forum	1984-1985
127	8	HEIE Correspondence	1994
127	9	Education Committee: Position Paper	1984-1985
127	10	Education Committee: Status of Home Economics/Family Studies	1982-1985
127	11	Education Committee: Chair	1985
127	12	Extension Committee: Meetings, Reports, Correspondence (1 of 2)	1940-1963
127	13	Extension Committee: Meetings, Reports, Correspondence (2 of 2)	1940-1963
127	14	Extension Committee: Meetings, Reports, Correspondence (1 of 3)	1963-1978
128	1	Extension Committee: Meetings, Reports, Correspondence (2 of 3) see oversize container for (3 of 3)	1963-1978
128	2	Family and Human Development Committee: Correspondence	1988-1997
128	3	Foods and Nutrition Committee: Conference Special Group Meeting	1983-1984
128	4	Foods and Nutrition Committee: Correspondence (1 of 2)	1980-1982
128	5	Foods and Nutrition Committee: Correspondence (2 of 2)	1980-1982

118		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
128	6	Foods and Nutrition Committee: Correspondence (1 of 2)	1981-1982
128	7	Foods and Nutrition Committee: Correspondence (2 of 2)	1981-1982
128	8	Foods and Nutrition Committee: Correspondence	1983-1984
128	9	Foods and Nutrition Committee: Correspondence	1984-1986
128	10	Foods and Nutrition Committee: Correspondence	1994-1997
128	11	Foods and Nutrition Committee: Minutes, Correspondence	1980-1982
128	12	Foods and Nutrition Committee: Minutes, Correspondence	1983-1984
129	1	Foods and Nutrition Committee: Agriculture Canada Salmonella Submission	1985-1986
129	2	Foods and Nutrition Committee: Canadian Science Committee on Food and Nutrition	1980-1981
129	3	Foods and Nutrition Committee: National Institute of Nutrition	1982-1985
129	4	Foods and Nutrition Committee: Nutrition Information	1971-1984
129	5	Foods and Nutrition Committee: Nutrition Course Survey	1980-1981
129	6	Foods and Nutrition Committee: Nutrition Labelling	1983-1985
129	7	Foods and Nutrition Committee: Nutrition Month	1983-1986
129	8	Foods and Nutrition Committee: Weight Control Clinics	1980
129	9	Foods and Nutrition Committee	1992
129	10	Foods and Nutrition Committee	1992-1993
129	11	Legislation Committee: Constitution and By-Laws (1 of 2)	1982-1997
129	12	Legislation Committee: Constitution and By-Laws (2 of 2)	1982-1997
129	13	Nominating Committee Correspondence	1983-1984
129	14	Nominating Committee Correspondence (1 of 2) see Photos Series for (2 of 2)	1985-1986
129	15	Nominating Committee Correspondence	1987-1989
129	16	Professional Development Committee: Correspondence, Ethics	1982-1994

MG 28, I 359		9 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	119
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
129	17	Professional Development: Conference	1995-1996
130	1	Vice President Professional Development: Correspondence	1984-1988
130	2	Vice President Professional Development: Correspondence	1988-1992
130	3	Vice President Professional Development: Universities Liaison - General	1982-1983
130	4	Vice President Professional Development: Universities Liaison - General	1984
130	5	Vice President Professional Development: Universities Liaison - General	1985-1986
130	6	Vice President Professional Development: Universities Liaison - General	1986-1988
130	7	Vice President Professional Development: Universities Liaison - General	1989
130	8	Vice President Professional Development: Universities Liaison - General	1990
130	9	Vice President Professional Development: Universities Liaison - General	1991-1992
130	10	Vice President: Professional Practice	1984
130	11	Data Bank	1985-1988
130	12	Public Policy: Committees, Correspondence	1993-1997
130	13	Vice President: Public Policy Correspondence (1 of 2)	1990-1993
130	14	Vice President: Public Policy Correspondence (2 of 2)	1990-1993
130	15	Public Policy Committee: Correspondence	1991-1993
130	16	Public Policy Committee: Environmental Issues	1991-1994
130	17	Vice President Public Policy Environmental Issues	1992-1995
130	18	Public Policy: Housing	1984-1992
130	19	Public Policy Committee: Issues Management	1992-1994

120		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
131	1	Public Relations Committee	1981-1991
131	2	Public Relations Committee	1985-1991
131	3	Vice President Professional Development: Public Relations	1985-1989
131	4	Public Relations: Correspondence	1991-1994
131	5	Resolutions Committee: Resolutions, Correspondence	1991-1994
131	6	Resolutions Social Action	1979-1989
131	7	Textiles and Clothing Committee: Dissolution of Apparel Studies Association of Canada Inc.	1979-1988
131	8	Task Forces Preliminary Reports	1982
131	9	Task Forces Final Reports - Registration and Licensing, Rationale for Professional Development, Ethics	1983
131	10	Federated Structure: Calgary Pocket Committee	1985-1987
131	11	Task Force: Federated Structure	1986-1987
131	12	Task Force: Federated Structure (1 of 3)	1987-1991
131	13	Task Force: Federated Structure (2 of 3)	1987-1991
131	14	Task Force: Federated Structure (3 of 3)	1987-1991
131	15	Task Force: Federated Structure	1989-1990
131	16	Federation Implementation Handbook	1990-1992
131	17	Task Force on Federated Structure: Federation Implementation Handbook	1991
131	18	Task Force: Reciprocity	1989-1996
131	19	Task Force on Universities	1982-1991
132	1	Task Force: University Liaison (1 of 2)	1986-1993
132	2	Task Force: University Liaison (2 of 2)	1986-1993
132	3	Special Project: Canadian Coalition for Agriculture and Food Education	1991-1993
132	4	Special Project: 1989 Directory of Computer Software	1989-1996

MG 28, I 359		9 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	1	121
Vol.	File	File Title	Date	1 2 1
132	5	Foundation	1992-1994	
132	6	Special Initiatives: Foundation	1993-1994	
132	7	Special Initiatives: Foundation	1995-1998	
132	8	Special Initiatives: "Healthy Home Cooking" (1 of 2)	1992-1994	
132	9	Special Initiatives: "Healthy Home Cooking" (2 of 2)	1992-1994	
132	10	International Year of the Family: General Background	1989-1991	
132	11	International Year of the Family: United Nations	1991-1993	
132	12	International Year of the Family Consultation, Ottawa	1991	
132	13	International Year of the Family, CHEA Committee for	1991-1994	
132	14	International Year of the Family, Canada Committee for	1992-1994	
132	15	International Year of the Family Correspondence (1 of 3)	1982-1995	
133	1	International Year of the Family Correspondence (2 of 3)	1982-1995	
133	2	International Year of the Family Correspondence (3 of 3)	1982-1995	
133	3	International Year of the Family: CHEA Committee of Final Reports: SHEA/SHETA, PEIHEA, NHEA, IFHE, CHEA	1994-1995	
133	4	International Year of the Family: CHEA Committee of - Final Report Alberta	1994	
133	5	International Year of the Family: CHEA Committee of - Final Report Manitoba	1994	
133	6	International Year of the Family: CHEA Committee of - Final Report Quebec (1 of 2) see Photo Series for (2 of 2)	1994	
133	7	International Year of the Family, CHEA Committee of: Newsletter	1992-1995	
133	8	International Year of the Family Special Committees: NGO Families International Newsletter	1995-1996	
133	9	International Year of the Family - The State of the Family in Canada	1994	
133	10	International Year of the Family - Vanier Institute of the Family Publications	1994	

122		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
133	11	Metric Committee: General	1974-1996
133	12	Policy Language	1983-1996
133	13	Sewing into the 90's	1985-1986
133	14	Survey: Canadian Home Economists as Political Participants 1993- 1994	1995
		MEMBER ASSOCIATIONS (Additional Material)	
		Provincial and Regional	
133	15	Provincial Association Presidents Correspondence, Reports	1990-1992
133	16	Provincial Presidents Meetings	1990-1994
133	17	Provincial Directors - Alberta Correspondence	1982-1995
133	18	Alberta Home Economics Association - Correspondence (1 of 2)	1984-1997
134	1	Alberta Home Economics Association - Correspondence (2 of 2)	1984-1997
134	2	Provincial Directors - British Columbia Correspondence	1983-1996
134	3	British Columbia Home Economics Association Correspondence, Minutes (1 of 2)	1983-1996
134	4	British Columbia Home Economics Association Correspondence, Minutes (2 of 2)	1983-1996
134	5	B.C. Teachers of Home Economics Specialist Association (THESA)	1986-1994
134	6	Regional Directors - Manitoba Correspondence	1983-1995
134	7	Manitoba Home Economics Association Correspondence, Minutes	1970-1997
134	8	Provincial Director - New Brunswick Correspondence	1983-1994
134	9	New Brunswick Home Economics Association Correspondence	1982-1996
134	10	Provincial Directors - Newfoundland	1983-1995
134	11	Newfoundland Home Economics Association	1983-1996

MG 28, I 359		9 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	123
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
134	12	Nova Scotia Home Economics Association	1990-1996
134	13	Regional Directors - Ontario	1984-1996
134	14	OFSHEEA: Response to Ministry of Education Documents	1996
135	1	Provincial Director - Prince Edward Island	1983-1995
135	2	Prince Edward Island Home Economics Association	1983-1995
135	3	Provincial Directors - Québec	1983-1996
135	4	L'Association d'économie familiale du Québec	1998
135	5	Provincial Directors - Saskatchewan	1983-1995
135	6	Saskatchewan Home Economics Association	1983-1995
135	7	Provincial Directors - Yukon and Northwest Territories	1983-1995
135	8	Yukon Home Economics Association	1983-1992
135	9	Yukon Home Economics Association Circumpolar Conference	1989-1990

Municipal Associations

135	10	Bathurst Home Economics Association	1985-1986
135	11	Calgary Branch of Alberta Home Economics Association Policy and Procedures Handbook	1983-1993
135	12	Cape Breton Home Economics Association	1987-1988
135	13	Edmonton and Area Home Economics Association	1983-1989
135	14	Fredericton Home Economics Association	1983-1991
135	15	Hamilton Home Economics Association	1983-1991
135	16	Lakeland Home Economics Association	1983-1989
135	17	Lethbridge Home Economics Association	1985-1992
135	18	London Home Economics Association	1983-1991

124		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
135	19	Manitoba Home Economics Association Interlake	1989-1992
135	20	Manitoba Home Economics Association Northwest	1983-1988
135	21	Manitoba Home Economics Association Parklands	1983-1988
135	22	Manitoba Home Economics Association Southwest	1983-1989
135	23	Manitoba Home Economics Association Winnipeg - Minutes, Correspondence	1983-1996
135	24	Moncton Home Economics Association	1986
135	25	Niagara Home Economics Association	1983-1988
136	1	Ottawa Home Economics Association	1983-1994
136	2	Peace River Region Home Economics Association	1986
136	3	Quinte Home Economics Association	1982-1989
136	4	Red Deer Home Economics Association	1983-1989
136	5	Regina Home Economics Association/Association of Saskatchewan Home Economists South Saskatchewan Branch	1983-1993
136	6	Saint John Chapter, New Brunswick Home Economics Association	1982-1987
136	7	Saskatoon and District Home Economics Association (1 of 2)	1983-1994
136	8	Saskatoon and District Home Economics Association (2 of 2)	1983-1994

College Clubs

136	9	Association of Canadian Home Economics Students (ACHES) Minutes	1987-1988
136	10	ACHES: Correspondence, Newsletters, Conference Proceedings (1 of 2) see Photo Series for (2 of 2)	1983-1991
136	11	ACHES: Annual Meeting Minutes	1976-1986
136	12	ACHES: Handbook	1987-1994

MG 28, I 359		9 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale		125
Vol.	File	File Title	Date	
136	13	ACHES: Conference 1992: Correspondence	1991-1994	
136	14	Home Economists in Business (HEIB) Correspondence	1986-1993	
136	15	HEIB British Columbia	1984-1994	
136	16	HEIB Edmonton	1983-1988	
137	1	HEIB Winnipeg	1983-1996	
137	2	HEIB Rosters: Ontario, United States	1981-1991	
137	3	HEIB "Collage of Canadian Cooking" Contracts, Correspondence, Copyright	1976-1984	
137	4	HEIB "Collage of Canadian Cooking" Contracts, Correspondence (1 of 2)	1984-1985	
137	5	HEIB "Collage of Canadian Cooking" Contracts, Correspondence (2 of 2)	1984-1985	
137	6	HEIB "Collage of Canadian Cooking" Correspondence	1985-1989	
137	7	Home Economists in Government (HEIG): Correspondence	1984-1992	
		AFFILIATED ASSOCIATIONS (Additional Material)		

Miscellaneous

137	8	Unaffiliated Home Economics Organizations	1986-1996
137	9	Federal Government Liaison - Health and Welfare - Nutrition Canada Anthropometry Report	1980
137	10	Federal Government Liaison	1987-1989
137	11	Federal Government Liaison - Employment and Immigration	1989-1990
137	12	Federal Government Liaison	1990-1999
137	13	Federal Government Liaison - Secretary of State - Development of Official Languages Services (1 of 2)	1989-1998

126		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
137	14	Federal Government Liaison - Secretary of State - Development of Official Languages Services (2 of 2)	1989-1998
137	15	Representatives to Other Organizations	1991-1992
137	16	Representatives to Other Organizations: Task Force on	1984-1989
137	17	Canadian Association for Research in Home Economics	1990
138	1	Representatives to Other Organizations: Canadian Science Committee on Foods and Nutrition	1983-1988
138	2	Representatives to Other Organizations: National Council of Women of Canada (NCWC)	1983-1985
138	3	Representatives to Other Organizations: National Council of Women of Canada (NCWC)	1985
138	4	Representatives to Other Organizations: National Council of Women of Canada (NCWC)	1986-1987
138	5	Representatives to Other Organizations: National Council of Women of Canada (NCWC)	1989
138	6	Representatives to Other Organizations: National Council of Women of Canada (NCWC)	1990-1991
138	7	Representatives to Other Organizations: National Council of Women of Canada (NCWC)	1992
138	8	Representatives to Other Organizations: National Council of Women of Canada (NCWC)	1994-1995
138	9	National Voluntary and Professional Organizations: Contacts, Correspondence	1984
138	10	Representatives to Other Organizations: Committee of Parliamentarians, Scientists and Engineers (COPSE)	1986-1991
138	11	Representatives to Other Organizations: Science Council of Canada, Canadian Public Health Association	1975
138	12	Representatives to Other Organizations: Status of Women Canada	1996
138	13	Representatives to Other Organizations: Vanier Institute of the Family	1983-1993

MG 28, I 359		9 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	1	127
Vol.	File	File Title	Date	
138	14	Other Non-Profit Association Liaison - General	1982-1984	
138	15	Other Non-Profit Association Liaison - General (1 of 2)	1984-1985	
138	16	Other Non-Profit Association Liaison - General (2 of 2)	1984-1985	
138	17	Other Non-Profit Association Liaison - General (1 of 2)	1986-1992	
139	1	Other Non-Profit Association Liaison - General (2 of 2)	1986-1992	
139	2	Newfoundland Status of Women Council	1975	
		International Federation of Home Economics (Additional Material)		
139	3	IFHE/CHEA Liaison - Terms of Reference	1984-1990	
139	4	IFHE/CHEA Liaison - IFHE General	1985-1990	
139	5	IFHE/CHEA Liaison - Correspondence with CHEA and Vice President	1985-1992	
139	6	IFHE/CHEA Liaison - Correspondence with Canadian Representatives Reports	1985-1993	
139	7	IFHE/CHEA Liaison - Correspondence with Doris Badir	1985-1992	
139	8	IFHE Correspondence, Lists of Canadian Members (1 of 3)	1991-1994	
139	9	IFHE Correspondence, Lists of Canadian Members (2 of 3)	1991-1994	
139	10	IFHE Correspondence, Lists of Canadian Members (3 of 3)	1991-1994	
139	11	IFHE/CHEA Liaison - Canadian Membership	1985-1993	
139	12	IFHE/CHEA Liaison - Reports of IFHE Activities, Canadian Distribution	1981-1992	
139	13	IFHE/CHEA Liaison - Contact with Vice President Americas	1989-1990	
139	14	IFHE - Americas Region Vice President	1992-1994	
139	15	IFHE - Vice President Americas Region - Asian Regional Association	1985-1986	

128		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
139	16	IFHE - Vice President Americas Region - Asian Regional Association Human Resources Data	1985-1986
139	17	IFHE/CHEA Liaison - Paris Annual Report	1983-1992
139	18	IFHE/CHEA Liaison - Bulletin Publishing	1985-1986
139	19	IFHE/CHEA Liaison - Bulletin	1985-1988
140	1	IFHE/CHEA Liaison - Bulletin	1989-1990
140	2	IFHE/CHEA Liaison - Bulletin	1991-1992
140	3	IFHE/CHEA Liaison - Bulletin Mailings	1985-1993
140	4	IFHE/CHEA Liaison - Brochures	1990
140	5	IFHE/CHEA Liaison - IFHE at CHEA Conferences	1988-1992
140	6	IFHE/CHEA Liaison - Education and Training Committee	1990-1991
140	7	IFHE/CHEA Liaison - Executive Nominations	1988-1992
140	8	IFHE/CHEA Liaison - Executive Committee Meetings	1986-1990
140	9	IFHE/CHEA Liaison - International Year of the Family 1994	1987-1991
140	10	IFHE/CHEA Liaison - IFHE Office Move	1985-1986
140	11	IFHE/CHEA Liaison - IFHE Promotion (1 of 2) see Photos Series for (2 of 2)	1980-1991
140	12	IFHE/CHEA Liaison - Programme Committees	1985-1990
140	13	IFHE/CHEA Liaison - Travel Fund	1987-1992
140	14	IFHE/CHEA Liaison - World Home Economics Day	1983-1988
140	15	IFHE/CHEA Liaison - Council, Ottawa 1976	1976
140	16	IFHE - XIII th Congress Ottawa Canada Treasurer Registration, Credits, Fees	1975-1976
140	17	IFHE - XIII th Congress Ottawa Canada Treasurer: Bank Deposit Records	1975-1976
140	18	IFHE - Congress	1980, 1988
140	19	IFHE/CHEA Liaison - Council, Oslo 1984	1984

MG 28, I 359		9 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	129	
Vol.	File	File Title	Date	
140	20	IFHE/CHEA Liaison - Council, Graz 1986	1985-1986	
140	21	IFHE/CHEA Liaison - Congress, Minneapolis 1988	1986-1988	
140	22	IFHE/CHEA Liaison - Congress, Minneapolis 1988	1986-1988	
141	1	IFHE/CHEA Liaison - Pre/Post Congress Tours 1988	1986-1988	
141	2	IFHE/CHEA Liaison - Council, Melbourne 1990	1989-1990	
141	3	IFHE/CHEA Liaison - Council, Hannover 1992	1991-1992	
141	4	IFHE - Congress Hannover, Germany (1 of 2)	1992	
141	5	IFHE - Congress Hannover, Germany (2 of 2)	1992	

BRIEFS TO ROYAL COMMISSIONS AND INQUIRIES (Additional Material)

141	6	Brief Multiculturalism	
141	7	Briefs - Information Paper "Global Debt? Why Should I Care?"	1991
141	8	Position Paper of AHEA to the Commission of Inquiry into Part Time Work	1982
141	9	Brief to the Special Joint Committee Reviewing Canada's Foreign Policy	1994

GENERAL SUBJECT FILES (Additional Material)

141	10	Operations Manual	1985
141	11	Administration: Office Manual (1 of 2)	1985-1987
141	12	Administration: Office Manual (2 of 2)	1985-1987
141	13	Administration: General Correspondence (1 of 3)	1989-1990
141	14	Administration: General Correspondence (2 of 3)	1989-1990

130		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
141	15	Administration: General Correspondence (3 of 3)	1989-1990
141	16	Administration: General Correspondence	1991-1992
141	17	Administration: General Correspondence	1993-1994
141	18	Administration: Correspondence Memorandum in French	1992-1996
141	19	Administration: Correspondence Overseas Home Economics	1991-1996
141	20	Administration: Computer	1983-1989
141	21	Administration: Executive Director (1 of 4)	1980-1987
141	22	Administration: Executive Director (2 of 4)	1980-1987
141	23	Administration: Executive Director (3 of 4) see Photos Series for (4 of 4)	1980-1987
141	24	Executive Director Applications	1997
142	1	Administration: Issues Forum	1992-1994
142	2	Administration: Lobbying	1983-1993
142	3	National Office Review (1 of 2) see Photos Series for (2 of 2)	1989-1990
142	4	Administration: Office Space (1 of 3)	1959-1985
142	5	Administration: Office Space (2 of 3) see oversize container for (3 of 3)	1959-1985
142	6	Administration: Personnel Benefits General	1981-1986
142	7	Administration: Personnel - Executive Director	1994-1995
142	8	Administration: Personnel - Executive Secretary	1986
142	9	Administration: Personnel - International Development Officer	1983-1987
142	10	Administration: Personnel - International Development Officer	1985-1989
142	11	Administration: Personnel - International Development Officer	1987
142	12	National Office: Staff Relations Committee	1990-1996
142	13	Staff Relations Committee	1996

MG 28, I 359		9 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	13
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
142	14	Administration: Staffing	1985-1996
142	15	Administration: Telephone	1984-1993
142	16	Volunteer Training - Governance	1982-1984
142	17	Directory of Computer Software for Home Economics/Family Studies by S.N. Jones and A. Lowe	1991
142	18	The Edith Rowles Simpson Lectures	1974-1983
142	19	Home Economics/Économie Ménagère	1958
		CHEA CONVENTIONS/CONFERENCE FILES (Additional)	
142	20	Conference Information Handbook	1981-1984
142	21	Conference: Manual	1983-1988
143	1	Conference Policy	1983-1989
143	2	Convention 1948 Calgary Programme	1948
143	3	Convention 1950 Montreal Programme - Joint CHEA Canadian Dietetics Association	1950
143	4	Conference 1981 Toronto Multi-media Resource Theatre	1981
143	5	Conference 1982 Edmonton Addresses	1982
143	6	Conference 1989 Winnipeg (1 of 3)	1939, 1981-199
143	7	Conference 1989 Winnipeg (2 of 3) see Photos Series for (3 of 3)	1939, 1981-199
143	8	Conference 1989 Winnipeg: Slides see Photos Series for contents	1989
143	9	Conference 1989 Winnipeg: Final Report (1 of 3)	1987-1989
143	10	Conference 1989 Winnipeg: Final Report (2 of 3)	1987-1989
143	11	Conference 1989 Winnipeg: Final Report (3 of 3)	1987-1989

132		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
143	12	Conference 1989 Winnipeg: Sample Kit and Programme	1989
143	13	Conference 1990 Calgary: Report, Financial Statement, Time Line, Evaluation (1 of 3) see Photos Series for (2 of 3) and (3 of 3)	1990
143	14	Conference 1990 Calgary: Committee Minutes	1988-1990
143	15	Conference 1990 Calgary: Vice President Professional Development	1989-1992
143	16	Conference 1991 Halifax: Committee Reports	1991
143	17	Conference 1991 Halifax (1 of 3)	1989-1991
144	1	Conference 1991 Halifax (2 of 3) see oversize container for (3 of 3)	1989-1991
144	2	Conference 1991 Halifax: Committee Meeting Minutes, Budget Statements	1990-1991
144	3	Conference 1991 Halifax: Final Report	1991
144	4	Conference 1992 Saskatoon (1 of 3)	1991-1993
144	5	Conference 1992 Saskatoon (2 of 3)	1991-1993
144	6	Conference 1992 Saskatoon (3 of 3)	1991-1993
144	7	Conference 1992 Saskatoon: Final Report	1991-1993
144	8	Conference 1993 Windsor: Sponsors/Exhibitors Correspondence	1993
144	9	Conference 1993 Windsor: Minutes Correspondence (1 of 2)	1991-1994
144	10	Conference 1993 Windsor: Minutes Correspondence (2 of 2)	1991-1994
144	11	Conference 1993 Windsor: Final Report (1 of 3)	1991-1994
144	12	Conference 1993 Windsor: Final Report (2 of 3) see Photos Series for (3 of 3)	1991-1994
144	13	Conference 1994 Quebec City: Report, Correspondence (1 of 2)	1991-1995
145	1	Conference 1994 Quebec City: Report, Correspondence (2 of 2)	1991-1995

8, I 35		133	
File	File Title	Date	
2	Conference 1994 Quebec: Final Report (1 of 2) see Photos Series for (2 of 2)	1994	
3	Conference 1994 Quebec: lettre de demande et acceptation	1993-1994	
4	Conference 1994 Quebec: Exhibitors/Sponsors	1993-1994	
5	Conference 1995 Edmonton (1 of 2) see Photos Series for (2 of 2)	1995	
6	Conference 1995 Edmonton: Exhibitors/Sponsors (1 of 2)	1995	
7	Conference 1995 Edmonton: Exhibitors/Sponsors (2 of 2)	1995	
8	Conference 1995 Edmonton: Exhibitors Evaluation	1995	
9	Conference 1995 Edmonton: Final Report	1995	
10	Conference 1995 Edmonton: Final Report (1 of 2)	1994-1996	
11	Conference 1995 Edmonton: Final Report (2 of 2)	1994-1996	
12	Conference 1996 Toronto: Committee Expenses	1996-1997	
13	Conference 1996 Toronto: Registrants, Contract	1995-1996	
14	Conference 1996 Toronto: Exhibitors/Sponsors	1996	
15	Conference 1997 Victoria: Final Report (1 of 2) see Photos Series for (2 of 2)	1997	
16	Conference 1998 London: Final Report, Minutes (1 of 2)	1997-1998	
1	Conference 1998 London: Final Report, Minutes (2 of 2)	1997-1998	
2	Conference 1999	1995	
	File 2 3 4 5 6 7 8 9 10 11 12 13 14 15 16 1	Association canadienne d'économie familialeFileFile Title2Conference 1994 Quebec: Final Report (1 of 2) see Photos Series for (2 of 2)3Conference 1994 Quebec: lettre de demande et acceptation4Conference 1994 Quebec: Exhibitors/Sponsors5Conference 1995 Edmonton (1 of 2) see Photos Series for (2 of 2)6Conference 1995 Edmonton: Exhibitors/Sponsors (1 of 2)7Conference 1995 Edmonton: Exhibitors/Sponsors (2 of 2)8Conference 1995 Edmonton: Exhibitors Evaluation9Conference 1995 Edmonton: Final Report10Conference 1995 Edmonton: Final Report (1 of 2)11Conference 1995 Edmonton: Final Report (2 of 2)12Conference 1996 Toronto: Committee Expenses13Conference 1996 Toronto: Exhibitors/Sponsors14Conference 1996 Toronto: Exhibitors/Sponsors15Conference 1996 Toronto: Exhibitors/Sponsors16Conference 1998 London: Final Report, Minutes (1 of 2)1Conference 1998 London: Final Report, Minutes (2 of 2)	

General, Pre-Convention and ID Programme Development Education Workshops

146	3	ID Programme - ID Workshop Saskatoon Report	1980
146	4	Conference 1981 Toronto Post-Conference Public Policy Workshop Resources	1981

134		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
146	5	ID Programme - Development Education 1990 Pre-Conference Workshop Calgary (1 of 2)	1989-1991
146	6	ID Programme - Development Education 1990 Pre-Conference Workshop Calgary (2 of 2)	1989-1991
146	7	ID Programme - Development Education 1991 Pre-Conference Workshop Halifax (1 of 2)	1990-1991
146	8	ID Programme - Development Education 1991 Pre-Conference Workshop Halifax (2 of 2)	1990-1991
146	9	ID Programme - Development Education: Conference Session Halifax 1991	1991
146	10	ID Programme - Development Education Pre-Conference Workshop 1992 Saskatoon (1 of 2)	1991-1993
146	11	ID Programme - Development Education Pre-Conference Workshop 1992 Saskatoon (2 of 2)	1991-1993
146	12	ID Programme - Development Education 1993 Pre-Conference Workshop Windsor (1 of 5)	1992-1993
146	13	ID Programme - Development Education 1993 Pre-Conference Workshop Windsor (2 of 5)	1992-1993
147	1	ID Programme - Development Education 1993 Pre-Conference Workshop Windsor (3 of 5)	1992-1993
147	2	ID Programme - Development Education 1993 Pre-Conference Workshop Windsor (4 of 5)	1992-1993
147	3	ID Programme - Development Education 1993 Pre-Conference Workshop Windsor (5 of 5)	1992-1993
147	4	Conference 1994 Quebec ID Pre-Conference Report to CHEA Board	1994
147	5	ID Programme Development Education: Pre-Conference Workshop - Edmonton 1995 (1 of 3)	1994-1995
147	6	ID Programme Development Education: Pre-Conference Workshop - Edmonton 1995 (2 of 3)	1994-1995
147	7	ID Programme Development Education: Pre-Conference Workshop - Edmonton 1995 (3 of 3)	1994-1995

MG 28, I 359		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	13:	
Vol.	File	File Title	Date	
147	8	ID Programme Development Education: Conference Session Edmonton 1995	1994-1995	
147	9	ID Programme Development Education: Pre-Conference Workshop - Edmonton 1995 Workshop Kit, Report	1995-1996	
147	10	ID Programme Development Education: Symposium Workshops - Toronto 1996 (1 of 2)	1996-1997	
147	11	ID Programme Development Education: Symposium Workshops - Toronto 1996 (2 of 2)	1996-1997	
147	12	ID Programme Development Education Conference 1997 Victoria ID Panel	1997	

INTERNATIONAL DEVELOPMENT PROGRAMME (Additional Material)

147	13	ID Programme Handbook	1990
147	14	ID Programme - Brochures	1993-1996
147	15	ID Programme Administration Correspondence	1990
147	16	ID Programme - CIDA Guidelines and Criteria	1987-1994
147	17	ID Programme: Administration Proposals to CIDA (1 of 2)	1992-1993
147	18	ID Programme: Administration Proposals to CIDA (2 of 2)	1992-1993
148	1	ID Programme: Proposal to CIDA	1996
148 148	1 2	ID Programme: Proposal to CIDA ID Programme Correspondence from CIDA (1 of 2)	1996 1992-1996
	-		
148	2	ID Programme Correspondence from CIDA (1 of 2)	1992-1996
148 148	2 3	ID Programme Correspondence from CIDA (1 of 2) ID Programme Correspondence from CIDA (2 of 2)	1992-1996 1992-1996
148 148 148	2 3 4	ID Programme Correspondence from CIDA (1 of 2) ID Programme Correspondence from CIDA (2 of 2) ID Programme: Correspondence to CIDA (1 of 2)	1992-1996 1992-1996 1992-1997

136		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
148	8	ID Programme: Reports to CIDA (2 of 2)	1992-1997
148	9	ID Programme - Reports to CIDA/CHEA IDC	1994-1995
148	10	ID Programme - Reports to CIDA/CHEA IDC	1996-1997
148	11	ID Programme Financial Statements Audited	1992
148	12	ID Programme: Local ID Committees Chairs Communication (1 of 2)	1992-1995
148	13	ID Programme: Local ID Committees Chairs Communication (2 of 2)	1992-1995
148	14	ID Programme [Nutrition International Development] (NID) Committee Candidates	1996
148	15	ID Programme NID Committee Candidates	1996-1997
148	16	ID Programme NID Committee Communication (1 of 2)	1995-1997
149	1	ID Programme NID Committee Communication (2 of 2)	1995-1997
149	2	ID Programme NID Committee Meeting Agenda, Minutes (1 of 2)	1995-1997
149	3	ID Programme NID Committee Meeting Agenda, Minutes (2 of 2)	1995-1997
149	4	ID Programme - Harare Conference (1 of 3)	1993
149	5	ID Programme - Harare Conference (2 of 3)	1993
149	6	ID Programme - Harare Conference (3 of 3)	1993
149	7	ID Programme International Practice Network	1994-1997
149	8	ID Programme - Networks with Professional Associations, NGOs (1 of 2)	1992-1994
149	9	ID Programme - Networks with Professional Associations, NGOs (2 of 2)	1992-1994
149	10	ID Programme ODA Campaign Information Press Kit	1988-1989
149	11	ID Programme Official Development Aid (ODA) Campaign Correspondence (1 of 2)	1989-1990
149	12	ID Programme Official Development Aid (ODA) Campaign Correspondence (2 of 2)	1989-1990
149	13	ID Programme One World Campaign (1 of 2)	1990-1991

MG 28, I 359		9 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale		137
Vol.	File	File Title	Date	137
149	14	ID Programme One World Campaign (2 of 2)	1990-1991	
149	15	ID Programme Project Review Committee Meeting Minutes	1992	
149	16	ID Programme - Programme Management Activity Reports (1 of 2)	1992-1996	
150	1	ID Programme - Programme Management Activity Reports (2 of 2)	1992-1996	
150	2	ID Programme: Pamphlets Resource List	1990	
150	3	ID Programme Strategic Orientations 1993-1998	1993	
150	4	ID Programme - Special Projects: Strategic Planning Workshop	1992	
150	5	ID Programme - World Summit Convention on the Rights of Children	1989-1991	
150	6	ID Programme - Coalition on Rights of Children	1990-1991	
150	7	ID Programme Global Debt Correspondence	1990-1991	
150	8	ID Programme - Special Projects Reaching a Shared Vision	1991	
150	9	ID Programme Partnership Project Programme Manual	1993	
150	10	ID Programme - Partnership Presentation to Ottawa HEA, March 1993	1993	
150	11	ID Programme Partnership - Special Projects Nestle's Boycott	1989-1990	
150	12	ID Programme Partnership L'Association d'économie familiale du Québec (AEFQ)/Burkina Faso (1 of 2)	1987-1993	
150	13	ID Programme Partnership AEFQ/Burkina Faso (2 of 2)	1987-1993	
150	14	ID Programme Partnership AEFQ	1988-1992	
150	15	ID Programme Partnership AEFQ/Burkina Faso (1 of 3)	1993-1994	
150	16	ID Programme Partnership AEFQ/Burkina Faso (2 of 3)	1993-1994	
150	17	ID Programme Partnership AEFQ/Burkina Faso (3 of 3)	1993-1994	
150	18	ID Programme Partnership - AEFQ/Burkina Faso	1993-1997	
150	19	ID Programme Partnerships Cameroon	1993-1994	
150	20	ID Programme Partnership Project Review Committee AEFQ/Cameroun	1996-1997	

138		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
151	1	ID Programme Partnership Alberta Home Economics Association (AHEA) - Edmonton/Egypt (1 of 3)	1987-1992
151	2	ID Programme Partnership AHEA - Edmonton/Egypt (2 of 3)	1987-1992
151	3	ID Programme Partnership AHEA - Edmonton/Egypt (3 of 3)	1987-1992
151	4	ID Programme Partnership AHEA - Edmonton/Egypt (1 of 3)	1991-1993
151	5	ID Programme Partnership AHEA - Edmonton/Egypt (2 of 3)	1991-1993
151	6	ID Programme Partnership AHEA - Edmonton/Egypt (3 of 3)	1991-1993
151	7	ID Partnership Programme: Edmonton/Egypt	1992-1995
151	8	ID Programme Partnership AHEA - Edmonton/Egypt (1 of 3)	1993-1995
151	9	ID Programme Partnership AHEA - Edmonton/Egypt (2 of 3)	1993-1995
151	10	ID Programme Partnership AHEA - Edmonton/Egypt (3 of 3)	1993-1995
151	11	ID Programme Partnership AHEA - Edmonton/Egypt (1 of 3)	1993-1996
151	12	ID Programme Partnership AHEA - Edmonton/Egypt (2 of 3)	1993-1996
151	13	ID Programme Partnership AHEA - Edmonton/Egypt (3 of 3)	1993-1996
151	14	ID Programme Partnership Red Deer/Uganda (1 of 3)	1990
151	15	ID Programme Partnership Red Deer/Uganda (2 of 3)	1990
151	16	ID Programme Partnership Red Deer/Uganda (3 of 3)	1990
152	1	ID Programme - Partnership Red Deer/Uganda (1 of 2) see Photo Series for (2 of 2)	1990-1992
152	2	ID Programme Partnership Red Deer/Uganda	1990-1993
152	3	ID Programme Partnership Red Deer/Uganda (1 of 2) see Photo Series for (2 of 2)	1990-1993
152	4	ID Programme - Partnership Red Deer/Uganda Projects for funding (1 of 2) see Photo Series for (2 of 2)	1990-1993
152	5	ID Partnership Programme - AHEA Red Deer/Uganda (1 of 2)	1990-1994

MG 28, I 359		9 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale		139
Vol.	File	File Title	Date	
152	6	ID Partnership Programme - AHEA Red Deer/Uganda (2 of 2)	1990-1994	
152	7	ID Programme - Partnership Red Deer/Uganda UHEA Conference, Workshop Report	1991-1993	
152	8	ID Partnership Programme AHEA Lakeland	1990-1992	
152	9	ID Partnership Programme - British Columbia (Hamilton)/Tanzania	1994-1996	
152	10	ID Partnership Programme - Hamilton/Tanzania	1987-1994	
152	11	ID Partnership Programme - Hamilton/Tanzania (1 of 2)	1988-1992	
152	12	ID Partnership Programme - Hamilton/Tanzania (2 of 2)	1988-1992	
152	13	ID Partnership Programme - Hamilton/Tanzania NGO Mission to Tanzania	1992	
152	14	ID Partnership Programme - Hamilton/Tanzania	1992	
152	15	ID Partnership Programme - Hamilton/Tanzania	1992-1994	
152	16	ID Partnership Programme - Hamilton/Tanzania Hamilton Evaluation Recommendations	1995	
152	17	ID Partnership Programme Lethbridge	1989-1994	
153	1	ID Partnership Programme - London/Gambia (1 of 2)	1990-1992	
153	2	ID Partnership Programme - London/Gambia (2 of 2)	1990-1992	
153	3	ID Partnership Programme - London/Gambia Evaluation	1991-1992	
153	4	ID Partnership Programme - London/Gambia Evaluation Report (1 of 2) see Photo Series for (2 of 2)	1991-1993	
153	5	ID Partnership Programme - London/Gambia Home Economics Teacher In-service (1 of 3)	1992-1994	
153	6	ID Partnership Programme - London/Gambia Home Economics Teacher In-service (2 of 3) see Photo Series for (3 of 3)	1992-1994	
153	7	ID Partnership Programme - London/Gambia (1 of 5)	1992-1994	
153	8	ID Partnership Programme - London/Gambia (2 of 5)	1992-1994	

140		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
153	9	ID Partnership Programme - London/Gambia (3 of 5) see Photos Series for (4 of 5) see Sound Archives for (5 of 5)	1992-1994
153	10	ID Partnership Programme - London/Gambia Reports to Programme Manager	1994-1996
153	11	ID Partnership Programme - London/Gambia Reports to Programme Manager	1994-1996
154	1	ID Programme Partnership Project Review Committee Winnipeg Home Economics in Business (HEIB)/Southern Brazil	1989-1997
154	2	ID Programme Partnership Manitoba HEIB/South Brazil (1 of 3)	1990-1992
154	3	ID Programme Partnership Manitoba HEIB/South Brazil (2 of 3)	1990-1992
154	4	ID Programme Partnership Manitoba HEIB/South Brazil (3 of 3)	1990-1992
154	5	ID Programme Partnership Manitoba HEIB/South Brazil (1 of 2)	1990-1993
154	6	ID Programme Partnership Manitoba HEIB/South Brazil (2 of 2)	1990-1993
154	7	ID Programme Partnership Winnipeg HEIB/South Brazil (1 of 3)	1993-1996
154	8	ID Programme Partnership Winnipeg HEIB/South Brazil (2 of 3)	1993-1996
154	9	ID Programme Partnership Winnipeg HEIB/South Brazil (3 of 3)	1993-1996
154	10	ID Programme Partnership Manitoba/Northern Brazil	1989-1993
154	11	ID Programme Partnership Manitoba Association of Home Economists (MAHE) - Winnipeg/Brazil (1 of 2)	1990-1992
154	12	ID Programme Partnership MAHE - Winnipeg/Brazil (2 of 2)	1990-1992
154	13	ID Programme Partnership Manitoba (MHEA)/Brazil	1991-1992
154	14	ID Programme Partnership Manitoba South West/Nigeria	1990-1992
154	15	ID Programme Partnership Zimbabwe Proposal	1991-1993
155	1	ID Programme Partnership MAHE - Winnipeg/Zimbabwe (1 of 3)	1993-1996
155	2	ID Programme Partnership MAHE - Winnipeg/Zimbabwe (2 of 3)	1993-1996

MG 28, I 359 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale			141	
Vol.	File	File Title	Date	111
155	3	ID Programme Partnership MAHE - Winnipeg/Zimbabwe (3 of 3)	1993-1996	
155	4	ID Programme Partnership Project Review Committee MAHE - Winnipeg/Zimbabwe	1993-1997	
155	5	ID Programme Partnership New Brunswick/Senegal (1 of 3)	1988-1992	
155	6	ID Programme Partnership New Brunswick/Senegal (2 of 3)	1988-1992	
155	7	ID Programme Partnership New Brunswick/Senegal (3 of 3)	1988-1992	
155	8	ID Partnership Programme: New Brunswick/Senegal	1989-1997	
155	9	ID Partnership Programme - Nova Scotia/Malawi (1 of 2)	1989-1992	
155	10	ID Partnership Programme - Nova Scotia/Malawi (2 of 2)	1989-1992	
155	11	ID Programme Partnership Nova Scotia/Malawi (1 of 2)	1989-1995	
155	12	ID Programme Partnership Nova Scotia/Malawi (2 of 2)	1989-1995	
155	13	ID Programme Partnership Project Review Committee Nova Scotia/Malawi	1989-1996	
155	14	ID Partnership Programme - Ontario Family Studies Home Economics Educators' Association (OFSHEEA)/Swaziland	1989-1992	
155	15	ID Partnership Programme: OFSHEEA/Swaziland Proposals, Reports, PRC	1989-1997	
156	1	ID Programme Partnership Ontario Home Economics Association (OHEA)/Home Economics Association for Africa (HEAA) (1 of 2)	1990	
156	2	ID Programme Partnership OHEA/HEAA (2 of 2)	1990	
156	3	ID Programme Partnership OHEA/HEAA Report by Consultants	1990	
156	4	ID Programme Partnership OHEA/HEAA (1 of 3)	1990-1991	
156	5	ID Programme Partnership OHEA/HEAA (2 of 3) see oversize container for (3 of 3)	1990-1991	
156	6	ID Programme Partnership OHEA/HEAA Policy and Procedures Draft	1991	
156	7	ID Programme Partnership OHEA/HEAA Proposals	1991	
156	8	ID Programme Partnership OHEA/HEAA (1 of 2)	1991-1992	

142		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
156	9	ID Programme Partnership OHEA/HEAA (2 of 2)	1991-1992
156	10	ID Partnership Programme - Ontario/HEAA (1 of 3)	1991-1993
156	11	ID Partnership Programme - Ontario/HEAA (2 of 3)	1991-1993
156	12	ID Partnership Programme - Ontario/HEAA (3 of 3)	1991-1993
156	13	ID Partnership Programme - Ontario/HEAA (1 of 2)	1993-1995
156	14	ID Partnership Programme - Ontario/HEAA (2 of 2)	1993-1995
156	15	ID Programme Partnership OHEA/HEAA Project Review Committee	1993-1997
157	1	ID Programme Partnership OHEA/HEAA Evaluation Correspondence	1994
157	2	Partnership Project: Ottawa/Thailand	1988-1992
157	3	ID Partnership Programme - Ottawa/Thailand	1992
157	4	ID Programme Partnership Quebec/Pakistan (1 of 2)	1990
157	5	ID Programme Partnership Quebec/Pakistan (2 of 2)	1990
157	6	ID Programme Partnerships Quebec/Pakistan (1 of 3)	1991-1992
157	7	ID Programme Partnerships Quebec/Pakistan (2 of 3)	1991-1992
157	8	ID Programme Partnerships Quebec/Pakistan (3 of 3)	1991-1992
157	9	ID Programme Partnership Quebec/Pakistan (1 of 3)	1991-1993
157	10	ID Programme Partnership Quebec/Pakistan (2 of 3)	1991-1993
157	11	ID Programme Partnership Quebec/Pakistan (3 of 3)	1991-1993
157	12	ID Programme Partnership Project Review Committee (Quebec Home Economics Association (QHEA)/Pakistan (1 of 2)	1991-1996
157	13	ID Programme Partnership Project Review Committee QHEA/Pakistan (2 of 2)	1991-1996
157	14	ID Programme Partnership Quebec/Pakistan (1 of 2)	1993-1995
157	15	ID Programme Partnership Quebec/Pakistan (2 of 2)	1993-1995
158	1	Partnership Project: Regina/Zambia	1989-1992

MG 28, I 35		9 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale		143
Vol.	File	File Title	Date	145
158	2	ID Partnership Programme - Regina/Zambia	1989-1994	
158	3	ID Programme Partnership Project Review Committee Saskatoon/Ghana	1987-1995	
158	4	Partnership Project: Saskatoon/Ghana	1990-1992	
158	5	ID Partnership Programme Caribbean Textbooks	1989-1991	
158	6	ID Programme - Partnership Toronto/Caribbean St. Lucia (1 of 2) see Photo Series for (2 of 2)	1990	
158	7	ID Programme Partnership Toronto/Caribbean	1990-1991	
158	8	ID Programme - Partnership Toronto/Caribbean THEA-IDC Minutes, Correspondence	1991-1994	
158	9	ID Programme - Development Education Administration Correspondence	1990-1993	
158	10	ID Programme - Development Education Administration Correspondence to CIDA	1990-1992	
158	11	ID Programme - Development Education Administration Correspondence to CHEA	1991-1992	
158	12	ID Programme - Development Education Administration Contracts/Proposals to CIDA (1 of 2)	1989-1993	
158	13	ID Programme - Development Education Administration Contracts/Proposals to CIDA (2 of 2)	1989-1993	
158	14	ID Programme - Development Education Administration Reports to CIDA	1990-1994	
158	15	ID Programme Development Education: Administration - CIDA Reports to	1993-1996	
158	16	ID Programme Development Education: Administration - CIDA Reports to	1994-1995	
159	1	ID Programme Development Education: Administration CHEA-IDC Minutes, Correspondence (1 of 2)	1992-1995	
159	2	ID Programme Development Education: Administration CHEA-IDC Minutes, Correspondence (2 of 2)	1992-1995	

144		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
159	3	ID Programme Development Education: Administration - Canadian Council for International Co-operation (CCIC) Communication (1 of 3)	1993-1996
159	4	ID Programme Development Education: Administration - CCIC Communication (2 of 3)	1993-1996
159	5	ID Programme Development Education: Administration - CCIC Communication (3 of 3)	1993-1996
159	6	ID Programme - Development Education Administration: Foreign Policy Review (1 of 2)	1994
159	7	ID Programme - Development Education Administration: Foreign Policy Review (2 of 2)	1994
159	8	ID Programme Development Education: Administration - Impact Evaluation	1991-1995
159	9	ID Programme Development Education: Administration - ID Week	1994-1995
159	10	ID Programme Development Education: Administration - Memos to IDC Chairs, Presidents	1986-1995
159	11	ID Programme Development Education: Administration NGO Consultation and Liaison (1 of 2)	1990-1992
159	12	ID Programme Development Education: Administration NGO Consultation and Liaison (2 of 2)	1990-1992
159	13	ID Programme Development Education: Administration - NGO Liaison (1 of 2)	1993-1996
159	14	ID Programme Development Education: Administration - NGO Liaison (2 of 2)	1993-1996
159	15	ID Programme Development Education: Administration - Officer Reports Action Plans	1987-1995
159	16	ID Programme Development Education: Administration Resource Catalogue	1985-1991
159	17	ID Programme: Development Education Resource Catalogue	1990
159	18	ID Programme Development Education Resource Kit	1984

MG 28, I 359		9 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale		145
Vol.	File	File Title	Date	
160	1	ID Programme Development Education: Administration Training/Conferences	1988-1992	
160	2	ID Programme Development Education Food Security Position Paper	1996-1997	
160	3	ID Programme Development Education - Infant Feeding Position Paper	1997	
160	4	ID Programme Development Education: National Office: Development of Introductory Booklet 1991-1992	1991-1993	
160	5	ID Programme Development Education: ODA One World Campaign	1991-1993	
160	6	ID Programme Development Education: Affiliate Projects Association d'économie familiale du Québec (AEFQ)	1988-1992	
160	7	ID Programme Development Education Affiliate Projects Alberta Home Economics Association (AHEA) Edmonton	1988-1991	
160	8	ID Programme Development Education: Affiliate Projects Association of Saskatchewan Home Economists (ASHE)	1988-1990	
160	9	ID Programme Development Education: Affiliate Projects British Columbia Home Economics Association (BCHEA)	1989-1991	
160	10	ID Programme Development Education: Affiliate Projects 4H Activity	1989-1991	
160	11	ID Programme Development Education: Affiliate Projects Home Economics Council of the Alberta Teachers' Association	1990-1991	
160	12	ID Programme Development Education: Affiliate Projects London HEA	1989-1991	
160	13	ID Programme Development Education: Affiliate Projects: Manitoba (1 of 2)	1988-1991	
160	14	ID Programme Development Education: Affiliate Projects: Manitoba (20f 2)	1988-1991	
160	15	ID Programme Development Education: Affiliate Projects Ottawa HEA	1991-1992	
160	16	ID Programme Development Education: Affiliate Projects Toronto HEA (1 of 2)	1988-1992	
160	17	ID Programme Development Education: Affiliate Projects Toronto HEA (2 of 2)	1988-1992	

146		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
160	18	ID Programme Affiliate Projects Quebec HEA	1992
160	19	ID Programme Development Education: Affiliate Projects Winnipeg HEIBs	1992
160	20	ID Programme Development Education: Affiliate Projects Small Scale Ontario (1 of 2)	1988-1992
160	21	ID Programme Development Education: Affiliate Projects Small Scale Ontario (2 of 2)	1988-1992
160	22	ID Programme - Development Education Women in Development/Gender and Development Workshop 1990	1989-1990
160	23	ID Programme: Workshop - Gender and Development	1990
161	1	ID Programme - Development Education: National Projects Gender and Development Workshops	1990-1991
161	2	ID Programme - Development Education National Projects: Consumer Studies Resource (1 of 2)	1989-1992
161	3	ID Programme - Development Education National Projects: Consumer Studies Resource (2 of 2)	1989-1992
161	4	ID Programme - Development Education: Global Resource for Consumer Studies	1990-1991
161	5	ID Programme - Development Education National Office Global Education Workshops (1 of 2)	1990-1991
161	6	ID Programme - Development Education National Office Global Education Workshops (2 of 2)	1990-1991
161	7	ID Programme - Development Education National Office Teacher Leadership Development OFSHEEA (1 of 2)	1990-1991
161	8	ID Programme - Development Education National Office Teacher Leadership Development OFSHEEA (2 of 2)	1990-1991
161	9	ID Programme - Development Education National Office Global Education Leadership Development - Manitoba Home Economics Teachers' Association (MHETA) (1 of 2)	1991-1992
161	10	ID Programme - Development Education National Office Global Education Leadership Development - MHETA (2 of 2)	1991-1992

MG 28, I 359		9 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale		147
Vol.	File	File Title	Date	
161	11	ID Programme - Development Education National Projects Global Education Workshop	1991-1992	
162	1	ID Programme - Development Education Global Education Leadership Training: British Columbia (1 of 2)	1991-1994	
162	2	ID Programme - Development Education Global Education Leadership Training: British Columbia (2 of 2)	1991-1994	
162	3	ID Programme - Development Education Global Education Workshops	1992-1993	
162	4	ID Programme - Development Education Global Education Leadership Training: New Brunswick (1 of 2)	1992-1993	
162	5	ID Programme - Development Education Global Education Leadership Training: New Brunswick (2 of 2)	1992-1993	
162	6	ID Programme - Development Education Global Education Leadership Training: New Brunswick	1992-1993	
162	7	ID Programme - Development Education Global Education Workshops NBHEA (1 of 2)	1993-1994	
162	8	ID Programme - Development Education Global Education Workshops NBHEA (2 of 2)	1993-1994	
162	9	ID Programme - Development Education Global Education Workshops: AEFQ	1993	
162	10	ID Programme - Development Education Global Education Workshops: Alberta	1993-1994	
162	11	ID Programme - Development Education Global Education Workshops: MHETA	1993-1994	
162	12	ID Programme - Development Education Global Education Leadership Training: Nova Scotia (1 of 3)	1993-1994	
162	13	ID Programme - Development Education Global Education Leadership Training: Nova Scotia (2 of 3)	1993-1994	
162	14	ID Programme - Development Education Global Education Leadership Training: Nova Scotia (3 of 3)	1993-1994	

148		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
163	1	ID Programme - Development Education: Global Education Leadership Training Nova Scotia	1994-1996
163	2	ID Programme Development Education: Global Education Leadership Training Nova Scotia, Practicum Reports (1 of 2)	1995
163	3	ID Programme Development Education: Global Education Leadership Training Nova Scotia, Practicum Reports (2 of 2)	1995
163	4	ID Programme Development Education: Global Education Projects Survey	1994
163	5	ID Programme Development Education: Global Education Projects Survey Report	1994
163	6	ID Programme Development Education: National Projects: Teacher Resource Files (1 of 3)	1990-1991
163	7	ID Programme Development Education: National Projects: Teacher Resource Files (2 of 3) see Electronic Records for (3 of 3)	1990-1991
163	8	ID Programme - Development Education: National Projects: Development of Teacher Resources (1 of 2)	1991-1993
163	9	ID Programme - Development Education: National Projects: Development of Teacher Resources (2 of 2)	1991-1993
163	10	ID Programme - Development Education National Projects: Lecture/Workshop Tour Clarisse Gomes	1991-1992
163	11	ID Programme - Development Education National Office Student Award (1 of 2)	1989-1992
163	12	ID Programme - Development Education National Office Student Award (2 of 2)	1989-1992
163	13	ID Programme Development Education National Office Global Awareness Bursaries	1996-1997
164	1	ID Programme - Development Education Newsletter Study Groups: Nova Scotia	1992
164	2	ID Programme - Development Education Newsletter Study Groups: Alberta	1992-1993

MG 28, I 359		9 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale		149
Vol.	File	File Title	Date	117
164	3	ID Programme - Development Education Newsletter Study Groups: Ontario	1992-1993	
164	4	ID Programme - Development Education Newsletter Study Groups: New Brunswick	1993-1994	
164	5	ID Programme - Development Education Newsletter Study Groups: Quebec	1993-1994	
164	6	ID Programme - Development Education Newsletter Study Groups: Saskatchewan	1993-1994	
164	7	ID Programme - Development Education Projects	1996-1997	
164	8	ID Programme - Development Education: Small Scale Initiatives	1993-1994	
164	9	ID Programme - Development Education: Small Scale Initiatives AEFQ	1992-1993	
164	10	ID Programme - Development Education: Small Scale Initiatives: AEFQ	1993-1994	
164	11	ID Programme - Development Education: Small Scale Initiatives BC HEA	1991-1994	
164	12	ID Programme - Development Education: Small Scale Initiatives Edmonton	1993-1994	
164	13	ID Programme - Development Education: Small Scale Initiatives, Hamilton, Keregero Speaking Tour	1992-1993	
164	14	ID Programme - Development Education: Small Scale Initiatives Lethbridge	1992	
164	15	ID Programme - Development Education: Small Scale Initiatives MAHE Winnipeg HEIB Winnipeg Workshop	1994	
164	16	ID Programme - Development Education: Small Scale Initiatives New Brunswick	1992-1993	
164	17	ID Programme - Development Education: Small Scale Initiatives Nova Scotia	1992-1993	
164	18	ID Programme - Development Education: Small Scale Initiatives: OHEA '94 St. Catharines Workshop	1993-1994	
164	19	ID Programme - Development Education: Small Scale Initiatives Ottawa	1993	

150		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
164	20	ID Programme - Development Education Small Scale Initiatives Toronto	1994
164	21	ID Programme - Development Education Small Scale Initiatives Windsor '93 Conference Session	1992-1993
164	22	ID Programme - Development Education Special Projects Women and Development (1 of 3)	1984-1987
164	23	ID Programme - Development Education Special Projects Women and Development (2 of 3)	1984-1987
164	24	ID Programme - Development Education Special Projects Women and Development (3 of 3)	1984-1987

MINUTES SERIES

(Oversize material)

165	1	Extension Committee: Meetings, Reports, Correspondence (3 of 3)	1963-1978
-----	---	---	-----------

GENERAL SUBJECT FILES SERIES (Oversize material)

165 2 Administration: Office Space (3 of 3) [Blueprints]

1959-1985

CHEA CONVENTIONS/CONFERENCE FILES (Oversize material)

165 3 Conference 1991 Halifax (3 of 3)

1989-1991

MG 28, I 359 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale		15	
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
		INTERNATIONAL DEVELOPMENT PROGRAMME (Oversize material)	
165	4	ID Programme Partnership OHEA/HEAA (3 of 3)	1990-1991
166		See Electronic Records	
		CONSTITUTION and BY-LAWS	
167	1	Constitution and By-laws	1986
		CORRESPONDENCE	
167	2	President's Correspondence (1/2)	1994-1996
167	3	President's Correspondence (2/2)	1994-1996
167	4	President's Correspondence	1997-1999
167	5	President's Correspondence	1998-1999
		MINUTES	
167	6	Executive Meetings: Minutes, Travel Policy, Committee Chairs, Multi-year Financial Plan	1984-1985
167	7	Executive Meetings: Minutes	1994
167	0	Executive Mostings: Minutes	1005

Executive Meetings: Minutes Executive Meetings: Spring 1996 Executive Meetings: Minutes 1996-1997 Executive Meetings: Minutes (1/2) 1996-1998

152		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
167	12	Executive Meetings: Minutes (2/2)	1996-1998
167	13	Executive Meetings: Minutes September 1998	1998
167	14	Executive Meetings: Minutes	1998-1999
167	15	Executive Meetings: Agenda	1999
167	16	Board of Directors: Orientation Handbook, 1996-1997	1996
167	17	Board of Directors: Orientation Handbook, 1996-1997 Correspondence, Revised Sections	1996
167	18	Board of Directors: Orientation Handbook, 1997-1998	1997
167	19	Board of Directors: Orientation Handbook, 1997-1998 Correspondence, Revised Sections	1997
167	20	Policies and Procedures Handbook	1996
167	21	Policies and Procedures Handbook, 1997-1998	1997
167	22	Board of Directors Policies and Procedures Handbook	1998
167	23	Policies and Procedures Handbook (1/3)	1999
167	24	Policies and Procedures Handbook (2/3)	1999
167	25	Policies and Procedures Handbook (3/3)	1999
167	26	Le guide des politiques et des procédures	1999-2000
167	27	Board of Directors' Policy Handbook	2000
167	28	Board of Directors' Policy Handbook	2002
167	29	Board of Directors' Policy Handbook	2003
168	1	Board of Directors: Call for Nominations, 2003-2004	2003
168	2	Board of Directors Memorandum	1992-1997
168	3	Board of Directors Communication	1998-2000
168	4	Board of Directors Management Structure Review	2000
168	5	Board of Directors Meeting and Joint Board Meeting	1981, 1982
168	6	Board of Directors Meeting and Joint Board Meeting	1984

MG 28, I 359		9 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	153	
Vol.	File	File Title	Date	
168	7	Board of Directors Meeting. Ottawa, January	1995	
168	8	Board of Directors Meeting. Fredericton, January	1996	
168	9	Board of Directors Meeting. Toronto, July	1996	
168	10	Board of Directors Meeting. Toronto, July	1996	
168	11	Board of Directors Meeting. January	1997	
168	12	Board of Directors Meeting. Minutes, Financial Statements, July	1997	
168	13	Board of Directors Meeting. Minutes, January	1998	
168	14	Board of Directors Meeting. Minutes, July	1998	
168	15	Board of Directors Meeting. Minutes, January	1999	
168	16	Annual General Meeting Minutes	1996, 1998	
168	17	Annual General Meeting Minutes - Minute Checker Notes	1998	
168	18	Annual Meeting Highlights	1991, 1993	
168	19	Annual Meeting Minutes	1970	
168	20	Annual Meeting Minutes	2001	
168	21	Annual Meeting Notice	1970	
168	22	Annual Meeting Notice	2001	
168	23	Annual Meeting Notice of Motion, By-law Revision	1988	

ANNUAL REPORTS

168	24	Annual Report	1976
168	25	Annual Report	1984-1985
168	26	Annual Report	1999
168	27	Annual Report, Annual General Meeting Agenda	2000
168	28	Annual Report, Meeting Agenda	2002

154		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
		FINANCES	
168	29	Finance - General Information	1997
168	30	Financial Statement - Audited	1997
168	31	Financial Statement - Audited	1996
168	32	Finance - Audit	1996-1997
168	33	Finance - Audit	1997-1998
168	34	Finance - Baking (1/2)	1996-2000
168	35	Finance - Baking (2/2)	1996-2000
169	1	Finances - Budget Analysis	1988
169	2	Finances - Budget	2001
169	3	Finances - Canada Post and Revenue Canada	1999-2000
169	4	Finance Committee - Correspondence, Minutes (1/2)	1993-1995
169	5	Finance Committee - Correspondence, Minutes (2/2)	1993-1995
169	6	Finance - Correspondence: Scholarship Funds	1987-1999
169	7	Finances - General Ledger	1986-1990
169	8	Finances - General Ledger	1994-1995
170	1	Finance - Investments	1997
170	2	Finance - Investments	1999
170	3	Finance - Investments, Bolton Tremblay Montrusco	1986-2000
170	4	Finance - Revenue Generation: Healthy Home Cooking Publishing (1/2)	1991-1993
170	5	Finance - Revenue Generation: Healthy Home Cooking Publishing (2/2)	1991-1993
170	6	Finance - Revenue Generation: Healthy Home Cooking (1/3)	1993

MG 28, I 359		9 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
170	7	Finance - Revenue Generation: Healthy Home Cooking (2/3)	1993
170	8	Finance - Revenue Generation: Healthy Home Cooking (3/3)	1993
170	9	Finance - Revenue Generation: Healthy Home Cooking	1994-1997
170	10	Finance - Revenue Generation: Metric Style Guide	1975-2000
170	11	Revenue Generation: Government Programmes - Proposal	1999-2000
170	12	Revenue Generation: Government (1/2)	2001-2003
170	13	Revenue Generation: Government (2/2)	2001-2003
170	14	Revenue Generation: Project Proposal Grant Application	2000-2002
170	15	Revenue Generation: Proposal to Social Sciences and Humanities Research Council of Canada (SSHRC)	2002
170	16	Revenue Generation: Revitalization, Correspondence	2002-2003
170	17	Sponsorship: Corporate Partnership	1992

JOURNAL

170	18	Journal: Handbook (1/2)	1991
170	19	Journal: Handbook (2/2)	1991
170	20	Journal: Handbook	1997
170	21	Journal: Handbook 2003	2002-2003
171	1	Journal: Advertising	1988-2003
171	2	Journal: Author Copyright Forms (1/2)	1997-2003
171	3	Journal: Author Copyright Forms (2/2)	1997-2003
171	4	Journal: Book Reviewers, Publishers	2000-2001
171	5	Journal: Budget	1998-2002
171	6	Journal: Correspondence - Authors	2001-2003

	Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
File	File Title	Date
7	Journal: Correspondence - Authors	2001-2003
8	Publications: Journal Communications Proposal to CHEA Foundation	2001
9	Journal: Funding - CHEA Foundation	2001-2003
10	Journal: Funding - Canadian Association for Research in Home Economics (CARHE)	1994-1995
11	Journal: Funding - Social Sciences and Humanities Research Council of Canada (SSHRC)	1998-2003
12	Journal: Licensing, Cancopy, Gale Group	1999-2002
13	Journal: Management Correspondence	1997-2003
14	Journal: Management Planning	2000-2003
15	Journal: Reference Contributions	1998-2000
16	Journal: Reprints Requested	1997-2003
17	Journal: Status Report	2003
18	Journal: Subscriptions	1997-2003
19	Journal: Subscriptions List	1999
20	Services Committee: <i>Canadian Home Economics Journal</i> Editorial Committee - Committee Guidelines	2001
21	Services Committee: CHE Journal Editorial Committee - Members	2001
22	Services Committee: CHE Journal Editorial Committee - Correspondence	2001, 2003
23	Services Committee: CHE Journal Editorial Committee - Meetings	2001-2002
24	Services Committee: <i>CHE Journal</i> Editorial Committee - Volunteer Recognition	1999-2001
25	Publications: Brochures	1979, 1986
26	Publications: Brochures	2001
27	Publications: E-National (1/2)	2002-2003
28	Publications: E-National (2/2)	2002-2003
	 7 8 9 10 11 12 13 14 15 16 17 18 19 20 21 22 23 24 25 26 27 	Association canadienne d'économie familialeFileFile Title7Journal: Correspondence - Authors8Publications: Journal Communications Proposal to CHEA Foundation9Journal: Funding - CHEA Foundation10Journal: Funding - Canadian Association for Research in Home Economics (CARHE)11Journal: Funding - Social Sciences and Humanities Research Council of Canada (SSHRC)12Journal: Licensing, Cancopy, Gale Group13Journal: Management Correspondence14Journal: Reference Contributions16Journal: Reprints Requested17Journal: Status Report18Journal: Subscriptions19Journal: Subscriptions List20Services Committee: CHE Journal Editorial Committee - Members21Services Committee: CHE Journal Editorial Committee - Correspondence23Services Committee: CHE Journal Editorial Committee - Meetings24Services Committee: CHE Journal Editorial Committee - Volunteer Recognition25Publications: Brochures26Publications: Brochures27Publications: Brochures

MG 28, I 359		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	157	
Vol.	File	File Title	Date	
171	29	Publications: French Newsletter (1/2) see Electronic Records for (2/2)	1997-1998	
171	30	Publications: <i>Investing in Our Future</i> (1/2) see oversize container 227-1 for (2/2)	2000	
171	31	Publication: <i>The National</i> (1/2) see oversize container for 226-1 (2/2)	2001-2003	
171	32	Rapport	1987-1994	
171	33	Publications: Readership Survey	2000	
171	34	Publications: Special Bulletins (1/2)	2003	
171	35	Publications: Special Bulletins (2/2)	2003	

MEMBERSHIP

171	36	Membership: Edith Rowles Simpson	Compiled 1997
171	37	Member Jean Margaret Steckle (1/2) see oversize container 226-2 for (2/2)	2003
172	1	Members: Communication - General	1999-2001
172	2	Members: Communication - Lila Engberg	1998-1999
172	3	Members: Communication - Sharon Channer	1998-2000
172	4	Members: Honourary Degrees, Order of Canada, Persons Award, 1954-1955 (1/2) see oversize container 227-2 for (2/2)	1976-1995
172	5	Members: Honour Award, Contribution of members	Compiled 1991
172	6	Members: In the News (1/3) see Photographs for (2/3); see oversize container 226-3 for (3/3)	1979-1996
172	7	Members: Media Clippings	1998-2003
172	8	Members: Life Members, Charter Members	1980, 1989

158		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
172	9	Members: Obituaries - Compiled by Gertrude Gerlach	1942-1987
172	10	Members: Obituaries	1991-2003
172	11	Members: Past Presidents, 1939-1982, 1994 (1/2) see Photographs for (2/2)	1964-1999
172	12	Membership	1997-1999
172	13	Membership: Categories and Dues, 2003-2004	2003
172	14	Membership: Directory, 1978-1979	1978
172	15	Membership: Directory, 1990-1991	1990
172	16	Membership: Directory, 1991-1992	1991
172	17	Membership: Directory, 1992-1993	1992
172	18	Membership: Directory, 1993-1994	1993
172	19	Membership: Directory, 1994-1995 - Production	1994
172	20	Membership: Directory, 1995-1997 - Production	1996-1997
172	21	Membership: Directory, 1999-2000	1999
172	22	Membership: Recruitment, Correspondence	1997-1998
172	23	Membership: Recruitment	2002
172	24	Membership: Statistics	1993-1995
172	25	Membership: Survey (1/2)	2000
172	26	Membership: Survey (2/2)	2000
172	27	Membership Survey	2000, 2001

SCHOLARSHIPS

173	1	Awards	1998
173	2	Awards - Brochure	1986
173	3	Awards: Canadian Soft Drink	1993-1996

		Association canadienne d'économie familiale	15	
Vol.	File	File Title	Date	
173	4	Awards: Correspondence	1998	
173	5	Awards: Publicity Brochures	1992-1998	
173	6	Awards and Scholarships Programme: Correspondence	1999-2002	
173	7	Awards and Scholarships Programme: Correspondence - Deans and Directors	1994-2002	
173	8	Awards and Scholarships Programme: General Information	1997-2001	
173	9	Awards and Scholarships Programme: Handbook	2003	
173	10	Awards and Scholarships Programme: Information Package	2002	
173	11	Awards and Scholarships Programme: Information Package (1/2) see oversize container 227-3 for (2/2)	2003	
173	12	Awards and Scholarships Programme: Excellence in Home Economics Teaching Award	2002	
173	13	Awards and Scholarships Programme: Federal Women's Institute of Ontario International Scholarship	1992-2001	
173	14	Awards and Scholarships Programme: Federation Award	1991-2002	
173	15	Awards and Scholarships Programme: Honour Award	1993-2002	
173	16	Awards and Scholarships Programme: Incentive Award for Professional Partnership Programmes	2000-2002	
173	17	Awards and Scholarships Programme: Leadership Award	2002	
173	18	Awards and Scholarships Programme: Outstanding Volunteer Award	2002	
173	19	Awards and Scholarships Programme: Outstanding Young Home Economist Award	1998-2002	
173	20	Ruth Binnie Scholarships Financial Statements (1/2)	1989-1999	
173	21	Ruth Binnie Scholarships Financial Statements (2/2)	1989-1999	
173	22	Awards and Scholarships Programme: Sally Henry Student Leadership Award	1997-2003	
173	23	Awards and Scholarships Programme: Scholarship Recipients	2001	
173	24	Awards and Scholarships Programme: Scholarship Recipients	2002	
173	25	Awards and Scholarships Programme: Scholarship Recipients	2003	

160	160 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale		MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
173	26	Awards and Scholarships Programme: Recipients	1994-2001
173	27	Programme Committee: Scholarship, Bursary, Awards, Correspondence	2001-2003
173	28	Programme Committee: Scholarship, Bursary, Awards Guidelines	2001-2002
173	29	Programme Committee: Scholarship, Bursary, Awards - Meetings, Minutes	2001-2003
173	30	Programme Committee: Scholarship, Bursary, Awards - Members	2001-2002
		COMMITTEES	
174	1	Archives: CHEA Activities and Achievements	1959-1990
174	2	Archives: Correspondence, Photos for CHEA office (1/2) see Photographs for (2/2)	1986-1999
174	3	Home Economists in Education (HEIE) Affiliated Associations	1985-2001
174	4	HEIE: Correspondence	1996-2001
174	5	HEIE: General Meeting	2000
174	6	Professional Practice Group: HEIE - First Education Annual 1998	1997-1998
174	7	Professional Practice Group: HEIE - Second Education Annual 2000	2000-2001
174	8	Education Committee: HEIE - Symposium III	1995
174	9	Education Committee: HEIE - Symposium III (1/2)	1995
174	10	Education Committee: HEIE - Symposium III (2/2)	1995
174	11	HEIE: Symposium V Proceedings	1999
174	12	Extension Committee: Handbook for Judging Baked Goods, Clothing	n.d.
174	13	Metric Committee: Style Guide for Metric Recipes	1997
174	14	Nominations: Call for	2001, 2002
174	15	Official Languages Committee (1/2)	1984-1998
174	16	Official Languages Committee (2/2)	1984-1998

MG 2	8, I 35	9 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale		161
Vol.	File	File Title	Date	101
174	17	Official Languages Committee	1993-1998	
174	18	Official Languages Service Programme (1/2)	1993-1999	
174	19	Official Languages Service Programme (2/2)	1993-1999	
174	20	Professional Development Committee - Process of adopting a CHEA Code of Ethics	1989	
174	21	Vice President Professional Development: Correspondence 1993	1992-1993	
174	22	Vice President Professional Development: Conference 1994 (Quebec City (1/2)	1992-1994	
174	23	Vice President Professional Development: Conference 1994 (Quebec City (2/2)	1992-1994	
174	24	Vice President Professional Development: Conference 1995 Edmonton	1992-1996	
174	25	Vice President Professional Development: Membership	1992-1997	
175	1	Professional Practice: Setting Standards for Professional Practice (1/2) see Audio Visual Records for (2/2)	1994	
175	2	Registration and Reciprocity	1990-1997	
175	3	Professional Practice: Reciprocity Report, References, Resources (1/3)	1995-1997	
175	4	Professional Practice: Reciprocity Report, References, Resources (2/3)	1995-1997	
175	5	Professional Practice: Reciprocity Report, References, Resources (3/3)	1995-1997	
175	6	Vice President Professional Practice: Web Server Statistics	1997-1998	
175	7	Vice President Professional Practice: Web Site - Domain Name/Registration Number	2000	
175	8	Vice President Professional Practice: Website Development, Report, Samples, Site map 2000	2000-2003	
175	9	Website Development: Potential Websites	2001	

162		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
175	10	Website: Community Zero Extranet Site Development, Samples (1/2) see Electronic Records for (2/2)	2002-2003
175	11	Public Policy: General	1983-1997
175	12	Public Policy Committee: Canadian Home Economists as Political Participants, A National Profile	1995
175	13	Public Policy: Canada's Homeless	1998-1999
175	14	Vice President Public Policy	1994-1996
175	15	Vice President Public Policy: Native and Northern Issues Committee	1997
175	16	Public Policy: President - Canadian Diabetes Strategy Proposal	2001
175	17	Public Policy: President - Child and Family Canada Website	1998-2001
175	18	Public Policy: President - Civil Society Reference Group	1999
175	19	Public Policy: President - Food, Fun and Families. Population Health Fund Proposals	1999
175	20	Public Policy: President - Labour Behind the Label	1997-1999
175	21	Public Relations Campaign: Brochures, Correspondence	2000
175	22	Public Relations Campaign: Brochure - Drafts	2000
175	23	Public Relations Campaign: Brochure - Feedback, Careers, International Development	2000
175	24	Public Relations Campaign: Brochure - Feedback - Clothing and Textiles, Housing and Shelter, Consumerism	2000
175	25	Public Relations Campaign: Brochure - Translations	2000
175	26	Public Relations Campaign: Brochure Feedback - Food and Nutrition, Human Relationships and Development, Managing Financial Resources	2000
175	27	Public Relations Campaign: Documents, monitoring	2000-2001
175	28	Public Relations Campaign: Logo, Slogan, Survey Results	2000
176	1	Public Relations Campaign: Sponsorship Opportunities	2000
176	2	Public Relations Campaign: The CHEA Road Show Handbook (1/3)	2000-2002

MG 28, I 359		9 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale		163
Vol.	File	File Title	Date	100
176	3	Public Relations Campaign: The CHEA Road Show Handbook (2/3) see Electronic Records for (3/3)	2000-2002	
176	4	Public Relations: General, Media Launch (1/3) see Audio Records for (2/3) and see oversize container 227-4 for (3/3)	2000	
176	5	Public Relations: Newspaper Clippings	1975-1990	
176	6	Public Relations: Press Release	1985	
176	7	Press Releases (1/2)	1999-2003	
176	8	Press Releases (2/2)	1999-2003	
176	9	Public Relations: Presentations, Correspondence	1987-1999	
176	10	Public Relations: Provincial Coordinators Committee	2000	
176	11	Public Relations: Provincial Coordinators Committee - Facilitator's Reports	2000	
176	12	Public Relations: Provincial Coordinators Committee - Provincial Survey	2000	
176	13	Strategic Plan Phase II	1984	
176	14	Strategic Plan (1/2)	1984-1985	
176	15	Strategic Plan (2/2)	1984-1985	
176	16	Strategic Plan	1984-1997	
176	17	Orientation Stratégiques du Programme de Développement International, 1993-1998	1993	
176	18	Strategic Plan	1997-2000	
176	19	Strategic Plan - Investing in Our Future Business Plan, 2000-2003 Annual Plan, 2001-2002	2001	
176	20	Strategic Plan - Investing in our Future	2001	
176	21	Subject Area Committees: Correspondence	1991-1998	
176	22	Task Force - Education - Position Paper	1996-1997	
176	23	Task Force - Education - Sample position papers	1997-1999	
176	24	Task Force: Member Services	1998	
176	24	Task Force: Member Services		1998

164		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
176	25	Initiatives: Alliance for Food Label Reform	1998-1999
176	26	Initiatives: Canadian School Board Association	1999
176	27	Initiatives: Campaign for Jubilee Debt Cancellation	1998-1999
176	28	Initiatives: Campaign to End Homelessness in Canada	1998-1999
176	29	Initiatives: Conference Board of Canada Meeting on Education	1999
176	30	Initiatives: Consumers Association of Canada	1999
177	1	Foundation: Correspondence	1995-2001
177	2	Foundation: Minutes, Correspondence	1996-1999
177	3	Foundation: Incorporation	1979-2000
177	4	CHEA Foundation (CHEAF) International Development (ID) Fund - Correspondence and Resources	1994-1998
177	5	Special Initiatives: Foundation - Minutes	1995-1996
177	6	Initiatives: Labour Behind the Label	1998-2000
177	7	Initiatives: National Anti-Poverty Organization	1993-1998
177	8	Initiatives: National Council of Women of Canada	1997-1999
177	9	Initiatives: National Family Week	1998-1999
177	10	Initiatives: Programme Development Survival Guide	2003
177	11	Initiatives: The Society We Want	1997-1999
177	12	Initiatives: Raw Foods of Animal Origin Steering Committee	1998-1999
177	13	Initiatives: Report on Health	1996-1999
177	14	Initiatives: Research Report CHEA Target Market	1999, 2000
177	15	Initiatives: Vanier Institute of the Family	1998-2000
177	16	Summit 2001 Advisory Committee	2001
177	17	Summit 2001: Assessment	2001-2002
177	18	Summit 2001: Coordinator	2001

MG 28, I 359		9 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	165	
Vol.	File	File Title	Date	
177	19	Summit 2001: Follow up Letters	2001	
177	20	Summit 2001: Logistics and Planning	2001	
177	21	Summit 2001: Participants Package	2001	
177	22	Summit 2001: Presentation Documents (1/2)	2001	
177	23	Summit 2001: Presentation Documents (2/2)	2001	
177	24	Summit 2001: Questionnaire partial	2001	
177	25	Summit 2001: Presentation - Membership	2001	
177	26	Summit 2001: Speakers, Reception	2001	
177	27	Presentation: L'avenir nous appartient	2002	
177	28	Presentation: The Future is Ours	2002	
178	1	Summit 2001 - Sponsorship	2001	
178	2	Summit 2001: Survey, Information, Analysis	2001	
178	3	Board: Governor-General	1985-2002	
178	4	Governance: Executive Committee Meeting Minutes	1974-1976	
178	5	Governance: Executive Meeting Minutes	1976-1978	
178	6	Governance: Executive Committee Meeting Minutes	1972-1976	
178	7	Governance: Executive Meeting Minutes	1978-1979	
178	8	Governance: Executive Meeting Minutes	1978-1980	
178	9	Governance: Executive Meeting Minutes	1980-1982	
178	10	Governance: Executive Committee and Board of Directors Meeting Minutes (1/2)	1980-1983	
178	11	Governance: Executive Committee and Board of Directors Meeting Minutes (2/2)	1980-1983	
178	12	Governance: Executive and Board of Directors Meeting Minutes (1/2)	1981	
178	13	Governance: Executive and Board of Directors Meeting Minutes (2/2)	1981	
178	14	Governance: Executive Meeting Minutes	1982-1984	

166		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
178	15	Governance: Executive, Board of Directors, Annual Meeting Minutes (1/2)	1984-1987
178	16	Governance: Executive, Board of Directors, Annual Meeting Minutes (2/2)	1984-1987
179	1	Governance: Executive and Board of Directors Meeting Minutes (1/4)	1987-1991
179	2	Governance: Executive and Board of Directors Meeting Minutes (2/4)	1987-1991
179	3	Governance: Executive and Board of Directors Meeting Minutes (3/4)	1987-1991
179	4	Governance: Executive and Board of Directors Meeting Minutes (4/4)	1987-1991
179	5	Governance: Executive and Board of Directors Meeting Minutes (1/3)	1991-1996
179	6	Governance: Executive and Board of Directors Meeting Minutes (2/3)	1991-1996
179	7	Governance: Executive and Board of Directors Meeting Minutes (3/3)	1991-1996
179	8	Governance: Board of Directors Meeting Minutes	1993-1996
179	9	Governance: Executive and Board of Directors Meeting Minutes (1/2)	1993-1996
179	10	Governance: Executive and Board of Directors Meeting Minutes (2/2)	1993-1996
179	11	[Board of Directors Meeting Minutes, Annual General Meeting Minutes, Memoranda]	1993-1997
179	12	Governance: Executive Meeting Minutes	1994-1995
179	13	Governance: Annual General Meeting Edmonton	1995
179	14	Governance: Annual Report, 1991-1992	1992
179	15	Governance: Annual Report	1993
179	16	Governance: Annual Report	1994
179	17	Governance: Annual Report	1995

MEMBER ASSOCIATIONS

Provincial and Regional Associations

180	1	L'Association d'économie familiale du Québec - Correspondence	1992-1997
180	2	Nova Scotia Home Economics Association - Correspondence	1983-1994
180	3	Ontario Home Economics Association - Correspondence	1989-1996
180	4	Ontario Home Economics Association - Strategic Communications Programme	1993, 1999
180	5	Quebec Home Economics Association - Correspondence (1/2) see Photographs for (2/2)	1991-1994
		Municipal Association	

Municipal Association

180	6	Toronto Home Economics Association - Correspondence	1987-1997

College Clubs

180	7	Association of Canadian Home Economics Students (ACHES)	1990-1999
180	8	ACHES: Constitution Review, 1991	1986-1991
180	9	ACHES - Correspondence	1994-2002
180	10	ACHES - Conference	1992-2003
180	11	ACHES - Conference Handbook	1997-1998
180	12	ACHES - Handbook	1999
180	13	ACHES - Home Economics Professional Ring	1991-1999
180	14	ACHES - Report	1998
180	15	Home Economists in Business (HEIBs) - Correspondence	1984-1996

		AFFILIATED ASSOCIATIONS	
		Miscellaneous	
180	16	Unaffiliated Groups, American Home Economics Association - Journal	1983
180	17	Canadian Association for Research in Home Economics (CARHE) - Conference	1985
180	18	Liaison: CARHE	1996-2000
180	19	Liaison: General	1994-2001
180	20	Federal Government Liaison - Comment Regarding Food Strategy for Canada	1977
180	21	Federal Government Liaison - Justice and the Poor	2000
180	22	Liaison - Alliance for Food Label Reform	2002
180	23	Liaison - The Canadian Partnership for Consumer Food Safety Education	1997-1999
180	24	Liaison - The Canadian Partnership for Consumer Food Safety Education	1997-2002
180	25	Liaison - Committee for the Voluntary Labelling of Food Derived/Not Derived from Genetic Modification	1999-2000
180	26	Liaison - Food Issues	1999
180	27	Liaison - Steering Committee to Oversee Raw Foods of Animal Origin Policy Development	1998-1999
180	28	Canadian Mortgage and Housing Corporation (CMHC)	1998
180	29	Canadian Child Care Federation	1999-2000
180	30	Canadian Federation of University Women	1999

180 31 Professional Associations, Non Governmental Organizations (NGOs) 1995-1999 and Networks - General

180 32 Professional Associations, NGOs and Networks - Miscellaneous 2000

Vol.

File

Date

MG 28, I 359		9 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale		169
Vol.	File	File Title	Date	107
180	33	Professional Associations, NGOs and Networks - Aga Khan Foundation of Canada	2000	
181	1	Professional Associations, NGOs and Networks - Agriculture Institute of Canada (AIC)	1991-2000	
181	2	Professional Associations, NGOs, and Networks - AIDS Society	1999	
181	3	Professional Associations, NGOs and Networks - Canada World Youth	2000	
181	4	Professional Associations, NGOs and Networks - Canadian Centre on Minority Affairs	1999	
181	5	Professional Associations, NGOs and Networks - CCIC (1/2)	1992-1996	
181	6	Professional Associations, NGOs and Networks - CCIC (2/2)	1992-1996	
181	7	Professional Associations, NGOs and Networks - Canadian Council of International Cooperation (CCIC)	1997-2000	
181	8	Professional Associations, NGOs and Networks - CCIC Correspondence	2000-2003	
181	9	Professional Associations, NGOs and Networks - Canadian Executive Service Organization (CESO)	1998-2000	
181	10	Professional Associations, NGOs and Networks - CESO Lewis Perinbam Award Nomination	1998-1999	
181	11	Professional Associations, NGOs and Networks - Canadian Foodgrain Bank	1999	
181	12	Professional Associations, NGOs and Networks - Canadian Network to Abolish Nuclear Weapons	1999	
181	13	Professional Associations, NGOs and Networks - Canadian Nurses Association	1996-1998	
181	14	Professional Associations, NGOs and Networks - Canadian Research Institute for the Advancement of Women	1996-2000	
181	15	Professional Associations, NGOs and Networks - Développement et Paix	1999	
181	16	Professional Associations, NGOs and Network - Ethical Trading Action Group	2000	

170		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
181	17	Professional Associations, NGOs and Networks - Farm Radio Network	1999
181	18	Professional Associations, NGOs and Networks - Federation of Canadian Municipalities	1998
181	19	Professional Associations, NGOs and Networks - Food and Agriculture Organization (FAO) - Correspondence	1998
181	20	Professional Associations, NGOs and Networks - Forum Africa Canada Correspondence	2000-2001
181	21	Professional Associations, NGOs and Networks - Forum Africa Canada: Agenda, Minutes (1/2)	2000
181	22	Professional Associations, NGOs and Networks - Forum Africa Canada: Agenda, Minutes (2/2)	2000
181	23	Professional Associations, NGOs and Networks - Inter Pares	1998-2002
181	24	Professional Associations, NGOs and Neworks - Interagency Coalition on Aids and Development	1999-2002
181	25	Professional Associations, NGOs and Networks - International Centre for Human Rights and Democratic Development	2000
181	26	Professional Associations, NGOs and Networks - International Development Research Centre (IDRC)	2000
181	27	Professional Associations, NGOs and Networks - Infant Feeding Action Coalition (INFACT)	1999-2000
181	28	Professional Associations, NGOs and Networks - National Council of Women of Canada	1999
181	29	National Council of Women of Canada	2000
181	30	Professional Associations, NGOs and Networks - Partnership Africa Canada (PAC)	1997-2000
181	31	Professional Associations, NGOs and Networks - Society for International Development	1999-2000
181	32	Professional Associations, NGOs and Networks - South Asia Partnership	1997-1999
181	33	Professional Associations, NGOs and Networks - Waking the World to Women's Voices	1999

Vol.	File	Association canadienne d'économie familiale File Title	17 1 Date
		International Federation for Home Economics	
182	1	International Federation for Home Economics (IFHE) / Canadian Home Economics Association (CHEA) Liaison - Correspondence Lillian Massey Institute Initiative	1979-1985
182	2	IFHE/CHEA Liaison - Correspondence	1985-1987
182	3	IFHE/CHEA Liaison - Correspondence	1986-1988
182	4	IFHE/CHEA Liaison - Correspondence	1988
182	5	IFHE/CHEA Liaison - Correspondence	1988-1989
182	6	IFHE/CHEA Liaison - Correspondence	1988-1998
182	7	IFHE/CHEA Liaison - Correspondence	1994-1998
182	8	IFHE/CHEA Liaison - Correspondence, Fee Discussion, Membership List	1996-2001
182	9	IFHE/CHEA Liaison - Correspondence Membership List	1998-2001
182	10	IFHE/CHEA Liaison - Criteria for Membership	1981-1984
182	11	IFHE/CHEA Liaison - Development Fund	1996-2000
182	12	IFHE/CHEA Liaison - International Year of the Family (IYF)	1993
182	13	IFHE/CHEA Liaison - IYF (1/2) see oversize container 228-1 for (2/2)	1993-1994
182	14	IFHE/CHEA Liaison - Membership Dues	1993-1999
182	15	IFHE/CHEA Liaison - Nomination Committee	1996-2000
182	16	IFHE/CHEA Liaison - Responsibilities/Policy	1991
182	17	IFHE/CHEA Liaison - Travel Fund	1993-1997
182	18	IFHE Region of the Americas - Correspondence	1994-1998
182	19	IFHE Region of the Americas - Reports	1992-1999
182	20	IFHE Brochures History	1970-1988
182	21	IFHE Bulletin	1952-1953

172		Canadian Home Economics Associatio Association canadienne d'économie fami	
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
182	22	IFHE Bulletin	1954-1955
182	23	IFHE Bulletin	1956-1957
182	24	IFHE Bulletin	1958-1959
182	25	IFHE Bulletin	1960
182	26	IFHE Bulletin	1961
182	27	IFHE Bulletin	1962
183	1	IFHE Bulletin	1963-1964
183	2	IFHE Bulletin	1965
183	3	IFHE Bulletin	1966
183	4	IFHE Bulletin	1967-1968
183	5	IFHE Bulletin	1969
183	6	IFHE Bulletin	1970
183	7	IFHE Bulletin	1971
183	8	IFHE Bulletin	1972
183	9	IFHE Bulletin	1973
183	10	IFHE Bulletin	1974
183	11	IFHE Bulletin	1977-1978
183	12	IFHE Bulletin	1979-1980
183	13	IFHE Bulletin	1981-1982
183	14	IFHE Bulletin	1983-1984
183	15	IFHE Bulletin	1985
183	16	IFHE Bulletin	1988
183	17	IFHE Bulletin	1989
183	18	IFHE Bulletin	1992
183	19	IFHE Bulletin	1993

MG 28, I 359		9 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	17.
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
183	20	IFHE Publication Family Welfare and Population Trends	1984
183	21	IFHE Publication, Proceedings of the First All Africa Home Economics Conference	1987
183	22	IFHE Publications Home Economics News	1993-1997
183	23	IFHE Publications Home Economics News	2000
184	1	IFHE - FAO Long Term Planning of Home Economics in Africa Seminar Report	1968-1969
184	2	IFHE - UNESCO The Nature and Role of Home Economics in Education Meeting Report	1980
184	3	IFHE - NGO Forum Nairobi Kenya Workshop	1984-1985
184	4	IFHE - NGO Forum Nairobi Kenya Workshop	1985
184	5	IFHE - Paris France Council Minutes	1963
184	6	IFHE - Bern Switzerland Council. Minutes	1965
184	7	IFHE 11th Congress Bristol England, Report of Proceedings	1968
184	8	IFHE 11th Congress Bristol England, Replies to Questionnaires	1968
184	9	IFHE 11th Congress Bristol England Council. Minutes	1968
184	10	IFHE Kongigstein/Taunus Germany Council. Minutes	1970
184	11	IFHE XII th Congress Helsinki Finland Papers Presented, Home Economics in Finland	1972
184	12	IFHE Nathanya Israel Council. Minutes, Report, Home Economics in Israel	1974
184	13	IFHE 13th Congress Ottawa Canada Council. Minutes	1976
184	14	IFHE Sligo Ireland Council. Minutes	1978
184	15	IFHE XIV th Congress Manila Philippines. Resolutions, Participant List, Programme	1980
184	16	IFHE XIV th Congress Manila Philippines. Presentations, Council. Minutes (1/2) see Photographs for (2/2)	1980

174		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
184	17	IFHE Strasburg France Council. Minutes, Report (1/2) see Photographs for (2/2)	1982
184	18	IFHE XV th Congress Oslo Norway Council. Minutes, Programme, Participants Lists (1/2) see oversize container 227-5 for (2/2)	1984
184	19	IFHE Graz Austria Council	1986
184	20	IFHE Graz Austria Council. Minutes	1986
185	1	IFHE XVIth Congress Minneapolis United States. Council Minutes	1988
185	2	IFHE XVI th Congress Minneapolis United States. Invitation Programme	1988
185	3	IFHE XVI th Congress Minneapolis United States. Research Abstracts, Participant List	1988
185	4	IFHE XVI th Congress Minneapolis United States. Resource Management: Training Programme Proceedings	1988
185	5	IFHE XVIth Congress Minneapolis United States. Speeches	1988
185	6	IFHE XVI th Congress Minneapolis United States 1988. Proceedings	1989
185	7	IFHE XVII th Congress Hannover Germany. Invitation, Programme	1992
185	8	IFHE XVII th Congress Hannover Germany. Congress Papers, Research Abstracts	1992
185	9	IFHE XVII th Congress Hanover Germany. Proceedings, Council Minutes	1992
185	10	IFHE Sheffield England. Council Minutes	1994
185	11	IFHE XVIII th Congress Bangkok, Thailand. Council Minutes	1996
185	12	IFHE XVIII th Congress Bangkok Thailand. Official Programme, Participant List	1996
185	13	IFHE XVIII th Congress Bangkok Thailand. Proceedings	1996
185	14	IFHE XVIII th Congress Bangkok Thailand. Research Abstracts	1996
185	15	IFHE Mayagüez Puerto Rico. Council Minutes	1998

MG 28, I 359		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	175
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
185	16	IFHE XIX th Congress Accra Ghana - Opening Programme, Registration Brochure, Participant List	2000
185	17	IFHE XIX th Congress Accra Ghana - Official Programme, Research Abstracts	2000
185	18	IFHE XIX th Congress Accra Ghan. Proceedings	2000
185	19	IFHE Helsinki Finland. Council Minutes	2002
		BRIEFS TO ROYAL COMMISSIONS and INQUIRIES	
186	1	Advocacy and Policy Position Papers Working File	1979-1999
186	2	Paper - Balancing Employment and Household Work Activities	1999
186	3	Position Paper - Breastfeeding	1997
186	4	Position Paper - Lines of Action on Breastfeeding	1998
186	5	Paper - The Home Economics Profession in Canada; Project Report Draft	1999
186	6	Proposal for Youth - Initiatives with CHEA	1998-1999
		GENERAL SUBJECT FILES	
186	7	Administration: Accounts/Memberships, Rideau Chamber of Commerce	1998-2001
186	8	Administration: Accounts/Memberships - Motel/Hotel	1999
186	9	Administration: Accounts/Memberships: En Route	1993-2001
186	10	Administration: Accounts/Memberships - Canada Post	1998-1999
186	11	Administration: Archives	1991-1998

186	1980-1982
186	1990-1992
186	1980
186	

176		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
186	15	Administration: Database Membership	1998
186	16	Executive Director: Task Roster Draft	1999
186	17	Executive Director: Reports (1/3)	1986-1997
186	18	Executive Director: Reports (2/3)	1986-1997
186	19	Executive Director: Reports (3/3)	1986-1997
186	20	Administration: Insurance - Correspondence	1956-1982
186	21	Administration: Legal - Settlement of Claim	1980-1982
186	22	Mail Distributions	2002
186	23	Mail Distributions	2002-2003
186	24	Mail Distributions: Notice of Annual Meeting	2002-2003
186	25	Administration: Masthead, Letterhead	n.d.
186	26	Administration: Office Equipment - General	1979-1982
186	27	Administration: Office Equipment - Gestetner	1977-1981
186	28	Administration: Office Equipment - Inventory	1961-1982
186	29	Administration: Office Space - General (1/2) see oversize container 228-2 for (2/2)	1980-1982
186	30	Administration: Office Space	1986, 1992, 1996
186	31	Administration: Office Space - Leasing - Metcalfe Realty (1/2) see oversize container for 228-3 (2/2)	1976-1982
186	32	Administration: Office Space - Leasing - Association of Universities and Colleges of Canada	1981-1982
186	33	Administration: Operations	1999
186	34	Administration: Personnel	1980-1982
186	35	Administration: Personnel	1980-1983
186	36	Administration: Personnel - Administrative Secretary Position Description	1976-1980
186	37	Administration: Personnel - Administrative Secretary	1980-1983

MG 28, I 359		9 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	177
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
186	38	Administration: Personnel - Administrative Secretary	1982-1986
187	1	Administration: Personnel - Benefits	1980-1981
187	2	Administration: Personnel - Membership Secretary	1982-1986
187	3	Photo Library (1/5) see Photographs for (2/5) to (5/5)	1999-2002
187	4	Administration: Travel - Insurance	1996-2002
187	5	Administration: Web Network	1997-1999
187	6	Administration: Web Page	1997-1999
187	7	National Office: Staff Meetings	1999-2001
187	8	National Office: Staff Meetings (1/2)	2002-2003
187	9	National Office: Staff Meetings (2/2)	2002-2003
187	10	Administration: Volunteer Management	2002-2003
187	11	Administration: Volunteer Recognition	1998-2000
187	12	Administration: Volunteer Recognition	2000-2002
187	13	Administration: Volunteer Recognition	2002-2003
187	14	Administration: Volunteer Recruitment - International Development	2002
187	15	Administration: Workplace Safety and Insurance Board	2001

CHEA CONVENTIONS/CONFERENCE FILES

187	16	Conference: CHEA/Local - Agreement	1980
187	17	Conference: Manual	1996
187	18	Conference: Handbook	1999
187	19	Conference: Committee Meetings	1943
187	20	Convention 1952 Saskatoon: Programme Brochure	1952
187	21	Convention 1962 Ottawa: Programme	1962

178		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
187	22	Conference 1978 Calgary: Participants Package	1978
187	23	Conference 1978 Calgary: Research Reports	1978
187	24	Conference 1993 Windsor: Tape Highlights (1/2) see Photographs for (2/2)	1993
187	25	Conference 1996 Toronto: Programme	1996
187	26	Conference 1996 Toronto: Correspondence	1995-1997
187	27	Conference 1997 Victoria: Correspondence	1996-1997
187	28	Conference 1998 London: Correspondence	1997-1998
187	29	Conference 1998 London	1998
188	1	Conference 2000 Winnipeg (1/2) see oversize container 226-4 for (2/2)	2000
188	2	Conference 2000 Winnipeg: Committee (1/3)	2000
188	3	Conference 2000 Winnipeg: Committee (2/3)	2000
188	4	Conference 2000 Winnipeg: Committee (3/3)	2000
188	5	Conference 2000 Winnipeg: Committee Final Reports (1/2) see Photographs for (2/2)	2000
188	6	Conference 2000 Winnipeg: Correspondence	1998-2000
188	7	Conference 2000 Winnipeg: Exhibitions	1999-2000
188	8	Conference 2000 Winnipeg: Media Kit, Press Release	2000
188	9	Conference 2000 Winnipeg: Programme and Summary	2000
188	10	Conference 2000 Winnipeg: Registration Report	2000
188	11	Conference 2000 Winnipeg: Sponsorship (1/2)	1999-2000
188	12	Conference 2000 Winnipeg: Sponsorship (2/2)	1999-2000
188	13	Conference 2001 Truro Information for Participants	2001
188	14	Conference 2002 Ottawa: Committee Meetings, Correspondence	2001-2002
188	15	Conference 2002 Ottawa: Entertainment, Hospitality	2002

MG 28, I 359		9 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale		179
Vol.	File	File Title	Date	177
188	16	Conference 2002 Ottawa: Exhibitors	2002	
188	17	Conference 2002 Ottawa: Planning, Logistics	2001-2002	
188	18	Conference 2002 Ottawa: Presenters	2002	
188	19	Conference 2002 Ottawa: Presentations	2002	
188	20	Conference 2002 Ottawa: Programme Committee	2001-2002	
188	21	Conference 2002 Ottawa: Programme Committee	2002	
188	22	Conference 2002 Ottawa: Public Relations, Communications	2001-2002	
188	23	Conference 2002 Ottawa: Registration Committee	2002	
188	24	Conference 2002 Ottawa: Sponsorship	2002	
188	25	Conference 2002 Ottawa: Student Grants	2002	
189	1	Conference 2002 Ottawa: Best Practices Guide - Terms of Reference, Policy, Reports	2002	
189	2	Conference 2002 Ottawa: Best Practices Guide - Evaluation Summary	2002	
189	3	Conference 2002 Ottawa: Best Practices Guide - Meals, Facilities	2002	
189	4	Conference 2002 Ottawa: Best Practices Guide - Printing	2002	
189	5	Conference 2002 Ottawa: Best Practices Guide - Programme (1/2) see Photographs for (2/2)	2002	
189	6	Conference 2002 Ottawa: Best Practices Guide - Promotions, Publicity	2002	
189	7	Conference 2002 Ottawa: Best Practices Guide - Registration	2002	
189	8	Conference 2002 Ottawa: Best Practices Guide - Sample Letters	2002	
189	9	Conference 2002 Ottawa Best Practices Guide - Sponsorship, Exhibitors	2002	
189	10	Conference 2002 Ottawa: Best Practices Guide - Tours, Special Events, Entertainment (1/2) see Photographs for (2/2)	2002	

Vol. File

File Title

MG 28, I 359

General Pre-Convention and ID Programme Development Education Workshops

18	89	11	Development Education Pre-Conference Workshops	1986, 1987
18	89	12	Development Education 1990 Pre-Conference Workshop Calgary	1990
18	89	13	Partnership 1993 Pre-Conference Evaluation Trial Winnipeg/Brazil, OFSHEEA/Swaziland, Edmonton	1993
18	89	14	Development Education Small Scale Initiatives Conference Sessions 1994 Quebec City	1993-1994
18	89	15	Development Education 1994 Pre-Conference Workshop Quebec City (1/2)	1993-1994
18	89	16	Development Education 1994 Pre-Conference Workshop Quebec City (2/2)	1993-1994
18	89	17	Partnership Pre-Conference Workshop 1994 Quebec City	1994
18	89	18	Development Education Pre-Conference Workshop 1995 Edmonton	1995
18	89	19	Development Education Pre-Conference Workshop 1995 Edmonton	1995
18	89	20	Development Education 1995 Pre-Conference Workshop Edmonton	1995
18	89	21	Development Education 1996 (ID Symposium Toronto - Papers presented (1/2) see Audio Visual Records for (2/2)	1996
18	89	22	Development Education 1996 Pre-Conference ID Symposium Toronto - ID Reps. Meeting (1/2)	1996
18	89	23	Development Education 1996 Pre-Conference ID Symposium Toronto - ID Reps. Meeting (2/2)	1996
1.0	20	1		1005 1006
	90	1	Development Education Conference Session 1996 Toronto	1995-1996
19	90	2	Development Education 1997 Conference Victoria: Correspondence	1996-1997
19	90	3	CHEA Board Meeting and Conferences 1998 London (1/2)	1998
19	90	4	CHEA Board Meeting and Conferences 1998 London (2/2)	1998

MG 28, I 359		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale		
Vol.	File	File Title	Date	181
190	5	Development Education Conference 1998 London - Correspondence (1/3)	1998	
190	6	Development Education Conference 1998 London - Correspondence (2/3) see Photographs for (3/3)	1998	
190	7	Development Education Conference Sessions 2000 Winnipeg	1999-2000	
190	8	ID Programme Public Relations Workshop Winnipeg	2000	
190	9	Conference 2002 Ottawa: Educators Advisory Committee - Terms of Reference	2002	
190	10	Conference 2002 Ottawa: Educators Advisory Committee - Members	2002	
190	11	Conference 2002 Ottawa: Educators Advisory Committee - Correspondence	2002	
190	12	Conference 2002 Ottawa: Educators Advisory Committee Meeting and Community Site Discussion	2002	
190	13	Conference 2002 Ottawa: Pre-Conference Workshop: Home Economics/Family Studies Education	2002	
190	14	Conference 2002 Ottawa: Pre-Conference Workshop - Connections to Collections (Archives)	2002	
190	15	Conference 2002 Ottawa: Pre-Conference Workshop - Home Economists in Business	2002	
190	16	Conference 2002 Ottawa: Pre-Conference Workshop - Association Governance	2002	
190	17	Conference 2002 Ottawa: Association Governance Workshop	2002	
190	18	Conference 2002 Ottawa: International Development (ID) Presentations	2002	

INTERNATIONAL DEVELOPMENT PROGRAMME

190	19	International Development (ID) Programme: Origin of	1974, 1999
190	20	CHEA Background Information	1998-2000

182		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
190	21	CHEA - ID Filing Directory	2000
190	22	Manuel du programme de développement international	1986-1990
190	23	Manuel de procédures du programme de développement international	1995
190	24	International Development Handbook	1990
191	1	Handbook Draft	1991
191	2	Handbook Revision	1994-1995
191	3	Handbook	1995
191	4	Handbook Revision	1995
191	5	Handbook Additions	1999-2001
191	6	Correspondence - General (1/2) see Photographs for (2/2)	1991-1992
191	7	Administration: Correspondence - General (1/3)	1995-2000
191	8	Administration: Correspondence - General (2/3) see Photographs for (3/3)	1995-2000
191	9	Correspondence - Executive/Board (1/2)	1990-1992
191	10	Correspondence - Executive/Board (2/2)	1990-1992
191	11	Administration: Personnel Communication - ID Programme Manager/Development Education, Programme Office (1/2)	1998-2002
191	12	Administration: Personnel Communication - ID Programme Manager/Development Education, Programme Office (2/2)	1998-2002
191	13	Administration: Personnel Communication - Communication & Partnership Manager (CPM)	1999
191	14	Administration: Personnel Communication - Executive Director	1999-2000
191	15	Administration: Personnel Communication - S. Channer	1999
191	16	Administration: Personnel Communication - H. Phaneuf	1999
191	17	Administration: Personnel Communication - Staff Meetings	1993-1999
191	18	Administration: Computers	1996-2000

MG 28, I 359		9 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale		183
Vol.	File	File Title	Date	100
191	19	Administration: Financial Statements	1986-1991	
192	1	Administration: Personnel	1989-1997	
192	2	Administration: Personnel - Hiring Information	1996-1999	
192	3	Administration: Personnel - Job Evaluation	1993-1994	
192	4	Administration: Personnel - Professional Development Opportunities	1998-1999	
192	5	Administration: Operational Review Impact Evaluation (1/2)	1990-1991	
192	6	Administration: Operational Review Impact Evaluation (2/2)	1990-1991	
192	7	Administration: Operational Review Impact Evaluation	1991-1992	
192	8	Administration: Response to Funding Requests	1999-2000	
192	9	Canadian International Development Agency (CIDA) - Proposal for 3 year Funding	1996	
192	10	CIDA - Proposal and Amendments for 1999-2002 (1/2)	1997-2002	
192	11	CIDA - Proposal and Amendments for 1999-2002 (2/2)	1997-2002	
192	12	CIDA - Proposals to $(1/3)$	2001-2003	
192	13	CIDA - Proposals to $(2/3)$	2001-2003	
192	14	CIDA - Proposals to (3/3)	2001-2003	
192	15	CIDA - Contract 1992-1993, Proposal	1992	
192	16	CIDA - Contribution Agreement, 1993-1996	1993	
193	1	CIDA - Correspondence	1995-1996	
193	2	CIDA - Correspondence	1997	
193	3	CIDA - Correspondence	1998	
193	4	CIDA - Correspondence	1998-1999	
193	5	CIDA - Correspondence (1/2)	1999-2000	
193	6	CIDA - Correspondence (2/2)	1999-2000	

184		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
193	7	CIDA - Correspondence	2000-2001
193	8	CIDA - Correspondence	2001-2002
193	9	CIDA - Correspondence	2002-2003
193	10	CIDA - Audit	2001
193	11	CIDA - Evaluation - Institutional (1/2)	1987
193	12	CIDA - Evaluation - Institutional (2/2)	1987
193	13	CIDA - Evaluation: Impact Evaluation and Operational Review (1/2)	1991
193	14	CIDA - Evaluation: Impact Evaluation and Operational Review (2/2)	1991
193	15	CIDA - Evaluation: Impact and Operational Review (1/2)	1991
193	16	CIDA - Evaluation: Impact and Operational Review (2/2)	1991
193	17	CIDA - Evaluation (1/2)	1997-1998
193	18	CIDA - Evaluation (2/2)	1997-1998
194	1	CIDA - Evaluation - External (1/2)	1997-1998
194	2	CIDA - Evaluation - External (2/2)	1997-1998
194	3	CIDA - Evaluation - External	2000
194	4	CIDA - Evaluation	2001-2002
194	5	CIDA - Evaluation 2002	2001-2002
194	6	CIDA - Information - Reporting Requirements	1999-2001
194	7	CIDA - Partnerships (1/2)	1991-1992
194	8	CIDA - Partnerships (2/2)	1991-1992
194	9	CIDA - Report to - Narrative and Financial	1991-1992
194	10	CIDA - Report to - Mid term Narrative and Financial	1992-1993
194	11	CIDA - Reports to	1993-1994
194	12	CIDA - Report to	1995-1996
194	13	CIDA - Report to 1996-1997	1997

MG 28, I 359		9 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	185
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
194	14	CIDA - Report to - Financial and Narrative	1997-1998
194	15	CIDA - Report to - Annual Narrative	1998-1999
194	16	CIDA - Report to - Narrative, 1998-1999	1999
194	17	CIDA - Report - Supporting Documentation	1998-1999
194	18	CIDA - Report to - Narrative for 3 Year Programme, 1996-1999	1999
194	19	CIDA - Report to - Narrative	1999-2000
195	1	CIDA: Reports to - Narrative (1/3)	2000-2001
195	2	CIDA: Reports to - Narrative (2/3)	2000-2001
195	3	CIDA: Reports to - Narrative (3/3)	2000-2001
195	4	CIDA: Reports to	2001-2002
195	5	CIDA: Report to - Narrative, 2002-2003	2002
195	6	CIDA: Report to - Narrative and Financial (1/4)	2002-2003
195	7	CIDA: Report to - Narrative and Financial (2/4)	2002-2003
195	8	CIDA: Report to - Narrative and Financial (3/4)	2002-2003
195	9	CIDA: Report to - Narrative and Financial (4/4)	2002-2003
195	10	CIDA: Reports - PARS Files	2001-2002
195	11	CIDA: Reports - PARS Information	2002-2003
195	12	CIDA: Technical Statistics Reports	1990-1991
195	13	CIDA: Response to Budget Cuts (1/3)	1995
195	14	CIDA: Response to Budget Cuts (2/3)	1995
195	15	CIDA: Response to Budget Cuts (3/3)	1995
195	16	CIDA: Technical Assistance Forms	1991-1994
195	17	CIDA: Technical Assistance Forms	1997-2003

1961CIDA: Workshop - Effective Governance2000

186		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
196	2	Management: Activity Reports - Administrative and Partnership Manager	1998-1999
196	3	Management: Activity Reports - Communications and Partnership Manager	1999-2000
196	4	Management: Finances	1997-1998
196	5	Management: Finances, 1998-1999	1999
196	6	Management: Finances - Agreement with CHEA	1999
196	7	Management: Finances - Budget, 2001-2002	2001
196	8	Management: Finances - Budget Preparation	1997-2001
196	9	Management: Finances - Budget Preparation, 1999-2000	1995-2000
196	10	Management: Finances - Budget Preparation, 1998-1999	1996-1999
196	11	Management: Finances - Budget Preparation General	1998
196	12	Management: Finances - Funds Disbursement Policy	1999
196	13	Management: Finances - Financial Statements	1992-1996
196	14	Management: Finances - Statements	1997-1998
196	15	Management: Finances - Projects' Financial Summary	1980-2000
196	16	Management: Finances - Trial Balance/Bank Reconciliation	1996
196	17	Management: Finances - Report Preparation	1998-2000
196	18	Management: General Tools	2000
196	19	Management: General - Vehicle Purchases	2000
196	20	Management: Government Relations (separate from CIDA)	1998
196	21	Management: Philosophy of Partnership	2000
196	22	Management: Philosophy of International Development	1993, 2000
196	23	Management: Reporting Forms	1999-2001
196	24	Resource Manual (1/2)	1992
196	25	Resource Manual (2/2)	1992
196	26	Management: Review of Publications	1998

MG 28, I 359 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale			187	
Vol.	File	File Title	Date	107
196	27	Management: Strategic Planning - Background Documentation	1986-1993	
196	28	Strategic Planning Report	1987	
196	29	Management: Strategic Planning - Background Documentation, 1999-2002 Strategic Plan (1/2)	1991-1998	
196	30	Management: Strategic Planning - Background Documentation, 1999-2002 Strategic Plan (2/2)	1991-1998	
196	31	ID Programme Summary	1997-1998	
197	1	National International Development Committee (NIDC): Candidates (1/2)	1991-1993	
197	2	National International Development Committee (NIDC): Candidates (2/2)	1991-1993	
197	3	NIDC: Candidates	1998	
197	4	NIDC: Candidates	1999	
197	5	NIDC: Correspondence	1991-1992	
197	6	NIDC: Communication (1/2)	1992-1995	
197	7	NIDC: Communication (2/2)	1992-1995	
197	8	NIDC: Correspondence, Agenda	1999	
197	9	NIDC: Vice President International Development (VP ID): Communication Barbara Nelson	1993-1994	
197	10	NIDC: VP ID Communication - Marian Dodds (1/2)	1997-1999	
197	11	NIDC: VP ID Communication - Marian Dodds (2/2)	1997-1999	
197	12	NIDC: VP ID Communication - Elizabeth Jennaway Eaman (1/2)	1999-2000	
197	13	NIDC: VP ID Communication - Elizabeth Jennaway Eaman (2/2)	1999-2000	
197	14	NIDC: Individual Members - Kit Chapman	1999	
197	15	NIDC: Individual Members - Cathey Day	1999-2000	
197	16	NIDC: Individual Members - Eleanor Hart	1999-2000	
197	17	NIDC: Individual Members - Heather MacDonald	1999	

188		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
197	18	NIDC: Individual Members - Rhonda Reid	1999-2000
197	19	NIDC: Individual Members - Bev Watts	1998-2000
197	20	NIDC: Individual Members - Sandra Williams	1999
197	21	NIDC: Agenda Minutes	1990-1992
197	22	NIDC: Agenda Minutes (1/2)	1992-1995
197	23	NIDC: Agenda Minutes (2/2)	1992-1995
198	1	NIDC: Meetings (1/2)	1997-1998
198	2	NIDC: Meetings (2/2)	1997-1998
198	3	NIDC: Meetings	1997-1998
198	4	NIDC: Meetings	1998
198	5	NIDC: Meetings	1999
198	6	NIDC: Meetings	1999
198	7	NIDC: Meetings	1999
198	8	NIDC: Meetings	2000
198	9	Local International Development Committee (LIDC): Communication	1990-1992
198	10	LIDC: Communication	1995-1999
198	11	LIDC: Communication	1998
198	12	LIDC: Communication (1/2) see oversize container 228-4 for (2/2)	1999
198	13	LIDC: Correspondence	1995-1996
198	14	LIDC: Correspondence	1999-2002
198	15	LIDC: ID Update	1999-2000
198	16	LIDC: Training	1998-2000
199	1	LIDC: Volunteers (1/2) see Photographs for (2/2)	1996-2002

MG 28, I 359		9 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	189	
Vol.	File	File Title	Date	
199	2	Communications - Petition to Stop Sweat Shop Abuses	1998	
199	3	Collaborative Action Research for Reconceptualization of Home Economics in Africa and Canada	1996-1997	
199	4	Environment Committee	1993	
199	5	Non Governmental Organizations (NGOs) - Women in Development	1993	
199	6	International Development Research Council (IDRC): Reconceptualization Project - Correspondence	1994-1996	
199	7	IDRC: Reconceptualization Project - Proposal	1996	
199	8	IDRC: Reconceptualization Project - Correspondence	1996-1997	
199	9	IDRC: Reconceptualization Project - Correspondence	1997	
199	10	IDRC: Reconceptualization Project - Correspondence	1997-1998	
199	11	IDRC: Reconceptualization Project - Papers/Correspondence	1997-1999	
199	12	IDRC: Reconceptualization Project - Home Economics Professional Practice Workbook	1996	
199	13	IDRC: Reconceptualization Project - Reports	1998-1999	
199	14	IDRC: Reconceptualization Project - Report: Final Technical	1997	
199	15	IDRC: Reconceptualization Project - Reports	1997	
199	16	International Practice Network (IPN): Contract	1993-1997	
199	17	IPN: Correspondence (1/2)	1993-1999	
199	18	IPN: Correspondence (2/2)	1993-1999	
199	19	IPN: Financial (1/2)	1993-1998	
199	20	IPN: Financial (2/2)	1993-1998	
199	21	IPN: Report - Final	1999	
200	1	Professional Associations Sharing Experience (PASE) - Workshop (1/2)	2002	
200	2	Professional Associations Sharing Experience (PASE) - Workshop (2/2)	2002	

190		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
200	3	Results Based Management (RBM)	1998-2002
200	4	RBM: Workshop 2002	2001-2002
200	5	RBM: Workshop - Participant's Folder	2002
200	6	RBM: Workshop - Activities	2002
200	7	Partnership: Handbook - About Twinning	1985
200	8	Partnership: Project Management Manual Draft	1990
200	9	Partnership: Project Management Manual	1995
200	10	Partnership: Project Review Committee (PRC)	1990-1992
200	11	Partnership: PRC (1/2)	1992-1995
200	12	Partnership: PRC (2/2)	1992-1995
200	13	Partnership: Correspondence (1/2)	1992-1993
200	14	Partnership: Correspondence (2/2)	1992-1993
200	15	Partnership: General Correspondence (1/3)	1993-1995
201	1	Partnership: General Correspondence (2/3)	1993-1995
201	2	Partnership: General Correspondence (3/3)	1993-1995
201	3	Partnership: Programme Partners - Correspondence	2001-2002
201	4	Partnership: Extension Materials	1988-1993
201	5	Partnership: Operation Review and Impact Evaluation	1992
201	6	Partnership: Profiles	1998
201	7	Partnership: Project Video	1993
201	8	Project #157 Association d'économie familiale du Québec (AÉFQ) Montreal/ l'Association Burkinabé d'économie sociale et familiale (ABÉSF) Contract	1994-2001
201	9	Partnership: AÉFQ Montreal/Burkina Faso - Contract	1995-1998
201	10	Partnership: AÉFQ Montreal/Burkina Faso - Vitamin A - Contract	1996-1997
201	11	Project: AÉQ/ABÉSF - Contract	2000-2001

MG 28, I 359		9 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	191
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
201	12	Project #157 AÉFQ/ABÉSF - Contract	2001-2002
201	13	Project #157 AÉFQ/ABÉSF - Contract	2002
201	14	Partnership: AÉFQ Montreal/Burkina Faso - Proposal	1995-1998
201	15	Partnership: AÉFQ Montreal/Burkina Faso - Correspondence (1/2)	1994-1997
201	16	Partnership: AÉFQ Montreal/Burkina Faso - Correspondence (2/2)	1994-1997
201	17	Project #157 AÉFQ/ABÉSF - Correspondence	1996-1999
201	18	Project #157 AÉFQ/ABÉSF - Correspondence	1998
201	19	Partnership: AÉFQ Montreal/Burkina Faso - Correspondence	1998-1999
201	20	Partnership: AÉFQ Montreal/Burkina Faso - Correspondence	2000
201	21	Partnership: AÉFQ Montreal/Burkina Faso - Correspondence	2000-2001
201	22	Partnership: AÉFQ Montreal/Burkina Faso - Correspondence	2001-2002
201	23	Partnership: AÉFQ Montreal/Burkina Faso - Correspondence	2002-2003
201	24	Partnership: AÉFQ Montreal/Burkina Faso - Finances (1/2)	1994-1998
201	25	Partnership: AÉFQ Montreal/Burkina Faso - Finances (2/2)	1994-1998
202	1	Partnership: AÉFQ Montreal/Burkina Faso - Finances	1997-1998
202	2	Partnership: AÉFQ Montreal/Burkina Faso - Finances	1998-1999
202	3	Project #157 AÉFQ/ABÉSF - Finances	1998, 1999, 2001
202	4	Project #157 AÉFQ/ABÉSF - Finances	1999-2000
202	5	Project #157 AÉFQ/ABÉSF - Finances	2000-2001
202	6	Project #157 AÉFQ/ABÉSF - Finances	2001-2002
202	7	Project #157 AÉFQ/ABÉSF - Finances	2002
202	8	Partnership: AÉFQ/Burkina Faso - Food Security Presentation	1998
202	9	Partnership: AÉFQ/Burkina Faso - La cuisine au Burkina Faso	1997
202	10	Partnership: AÉFQ Montreal/Burkina Faso - Mission au Burkina Faso	1997

192		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
202	11	Partnership: AÉFQ Montreal/Burkina Faso - Reports (1/2) see oversize container 227-6 for (2/2)	1996-1998
202	12	Partnership: AÉFQ/Burkina Faso - Reports	1998-1999
202	13	Project: #157 AÉFQ/ABÉSF - Reports (1/2) see Photographs for (2/2)	1999-2000
202	14	Project: #157 AÉFQ/ABÉSF - Reports	2000-2001
202	15	Project: #157 AÉFQ/ABÉSF - Reports	2001-2002
202	16	Project: #157 AÉFQ/ABÉSF - Reports	2002
202	17	Project: #157 AÉFQ/ABÉSF - Supporting Documents La cuisine au Burkina Faso	1998
202	18	Project: #157 AÉFQ/ABÉSF - Supporting Documents La cuisine au Burkina Faso	1999
202	19	Project: #157 AÉFQ/ABÉSF - Supporting Documents	1999
202	20	Project: #157 AÉFQ/ABÉSF - Supporting Documents	1999
202	21	Project: #157 AÉFQ/ABÉSF - Supporting Documents	1999
202	22	Project: #157 AÉFQ/ABÉSF - Supporting Documents	2000-2001
202	23	Project: #157 AÉFQ/ABÉSF - Supporting Documents	2001-2002
202	24	Project: #157 AÉFQ/ABÉSF - Supporting Documents	2002
202	25	Project: #157 AÉFQ/ABÉSF - Supporting Documents	2002
202	26	Project: #155 L'Association d'économie familiale du Québec (AÉFQ)/Association des conseillers en économie sociale et familiale (ACÉSF-CA) - Contract	1996-1998
202	27	Project: #155 AÉFQ/ACÉSF-CA - Contract	1999
202	28	Partnership: AÉFQ Quebec City/Cameroun - Correspondence (1/2)	1993-1996
202	29	Partnership: AÉFQ Quebec City/Cameroun - Correspondence (2/2)	1993-1996
202	30	Partnership: AÉFQ Quebec City/Cameroun - L'enquête sur la reconceptualisation	1998
202	31	Partnership: AÉFQ Quebec City - Enquête sur l'auto emploi	1998

MG 28, I 359		9 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale		193
Vol.	File	File Title	Date	170
203	1	Project: #155 AÉFQ/ACÉSF - CA - Correspondence (1/4)	1996-1998	
203	2	Project: #155 AÉFQ/ACÉSF - CA - Correspondence (2/4)	1996-1998	
203	3	Project: #155 AÉFQ/ACÉSF - CA - Correspondence (3/4)	1996-1998	
203	4	Project: #155 AÉFQ/ACÉSF - CA - Correspondence (4/4)	1996-1998	
203	5	Project: #155 AÉFQ/ACÉSF - CA - Correspondence	1998	
203	6	Project: #155 AÉFQ/ACÉSF - CA - Correspondence	1998-1999	
203	7	Project: #155 AÉFQ/ACÉSF - CA - Correspondence	1999-2000	
203	8	Project: #155 AÉFQ/ACÉSF - CA - Finances	1996-1998	
203	9	Project: #155 AÉFQ/ACÉSF - CA - Finances	1996-1999	
203	10	Project: #155 AÉFQ/ACÉSF - CA - Finances	1999-2000	
203	11	Project: #155 AÉFQ/ACÉSF - CA - Finances	1999-2001	
203	12	Project: #155 AÉFQ/ACÉSF - CA - Finances	2000	
203	13	Project: #155 AÉFQ/ACÉSF - CA - Reports	1997-1998	
203	14	Project: #155 AÉFQ/ACÉSF - CA - Report, Illustrations Included	1998	
203	15	Project: #155 AÉFQ/ACÉSF - CA - Reports	1998-1999	
203	16	Project: #155 AÉFQ/ACÉSF - CA - Report, Illustrations Included	1999	
203	17	Project: #155 AÉFQ/ACÉSF - CA - Report - Evaluation	1999	
203	18	Project: #155 AÉFQ/ACÉSF - CA - Reports - Narrative, Annual Plans	1999-2000	
203	19	Project: #155 AÉFQ/ACÉSF - CA - Reports - Narrative, Annual Plans	2000-2001	
203	20	Project: #155 AÉFQ/ACÉSF - CA - Reports - Narrative, Annual Plans	2001	
204	1	Project: #155 AÉFQ/ACÉSF - CA - Supporting Documents	1999	
204	2	Project: #155 AÉFQ/ACÉSF - CA - Supporting Documents	1999-2000	
204	3	Project: #155 AÉFQ/ACÉSF - CA - Supporting Documents	2000	
204	4	Project: #155 AÉFQ/ACÉSF - CA - Supporting Documents	2000	
204	5	Project: #155 AÉFQ/ACÉSF - CA - Supporting Documents	2000	

194		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
204	6	Project: #155 l'Association canadienne d'économie familiale (ACÉF)/l'Association des conseillers en économie sociale et familiale du Cameroun (ACÉSF-CA) - Contracts	2001
204	7	Project: #155 ACÉF/ACÉSF - CA - Contracts	2001-2002
204	8	Project: #155 ACÉF/ACÉSF - CA - Contracts	2002-2003
204	9	Project: #155 ACÉF/ACÉSF - CA - Correspondence	2001
204	10	Project: #155 ACÉF/ACÉSF - CA - Correspondence	2001-2002
204	11	Project: #155 ACÉF/ACÉSF - CA - Correspondence	2002-2003
204	12	Project: #155 ACÉF/ACÉSF - CA - Finances	2001-2002
204	13	Project: #155 ACÉF/ACÉSF - CA - Finances	2002-2003
204	14	Project: #155 ACÉF/ACÉSF - CA - Reports	2001
204	15	Project: #155 ACÉF/ACÉSF - CA - Reports	2001-2002
204	16	Project: #155 ACÉF/ACÉSF - CA - Reports	2002-2003
204	17	Project: #155 ACÉF/ACÉSF - CA - Supporting Documents	1997-1999
204	18	Project: #155 ACÉF/ACÉSF - CA - Supporting Documents	2000-2001
204	19	Project: #155 ACÉF/ACÉSF - CA - Supporting Documents (1/2)	2001
204	20	Project: #155 ACÉF/ACÉSF - CA - Supporting Documents (2/2)	2001
204	21	Project: #155 ACÉF/ACÉSF - CA - Supporting Documents	2002-2003
204	22	Partnership: Alberta Home Economics Association (AHEA) Edmonton/Egypt - Contract	1995-1996
204	23	Partnership: AHEA Edmonton/Egypt - Correspondence (1/2)	1992-1998
204	24	Partnership: AHEA Edmonton/Egypt - Correspondence (2/2)	1992-1998
204	25	Partnership: AHEA Edmonton/Egypt - Finances	1996-1997
204	26	Partnership: AHEA Edmonton/Egypt - Report	1998
204	27	Project: #168 Alberta Home Economics Association (AHEA) Edmonton/Kenya Home Econmics Association (KHEA) - Contract	2001
204	28	Partnership: AHEA Edmonton/Kenya - Correspondence	1998-1999
204	29	Project: #168 AHEA Edmonton/KHEA - Correspondence	1999-2000

MG 28, I 359		9 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale		195
Vol.	File	File Title	Date	175
204	30	Project: #168 AHEA Edmonton/KHEA - Correspondence	2000	
205	1	Project: #168 AHEA Edmonton/KHEA - Correspondence	2001-2002	
205	2	Project: #168 AHEA Edmonton/KHEA - Finance	1999-2000	
205	3	Project: #168 AHEA Edmonton/KHEA - Finances	2000-2001	
205	4	Project: #168 AHEA Edmonton/KHEA - Finances	2001-2002	
205	5	Project: #168 AHEA Edmonton/KHEA - Reports	1999-2000	
205	6	Project: #168 AHEA Edmonton/KHEA - Reports	2000-2001	
205	7	Project: #168 AHEA Edmonton/KHEA - Report	2001-2002	
205	8	Project: #168 AHEA Edmonton/KHEA - Supporting Documents	1998-1999	
205	9	Project: #136 Association of Saskatchewan Home Economists (ASHE) Saskatoon/Ghana - Contract	1995-1999	
205	10	Project: #136 ASHE - Saskatoon/Ghana - Correspondence	1998-2001	
205	11	Project: #136 ASHE - Saskatoon/Ghana - Finances	1996-1999	
205	12	Project: #136 ASHE - Saskatoon/Ghana - Finances	2000-2001	
205	13	Project: #136 ASHE - Saskatoon/Ghana - Reports	1999-2000	
205	14	Project: #136 ASHE - Saskatoon/Ghana - Supporting Documents	1999	
205	15	Partnerships: British Columbia Home Economics Association (BCHEA)/Tanzania - Proposals	1995-1996	
205	16	Partnerships: BCHEA/Tanzania - Contract	1996-1998	
205	17	Partnerships: BCHEA/Tanzania - Correspondence (1/3)	1994-1996	
205	18	Partnerships: BCHEA/Tanzania - Correspondence (2/3)	1994-1996	
205	19	Partnerships: BCHEA/Tanzania - Correspondence (3/3)	1994-1996	
205	20	Partnership: BCHEA Vancouver/Tanzania - Correspondence, Minutes (1/3)	1994-1999	
205	21	Partnership: BCHEA Vancouver/Tanzania - Correspondence, Minutes (2/3) see Photographs for (2/2)	1994-1999	

196		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
205	22	Partnerships: BCHEA/Tanzania - Correspondence (1/2)	1995-1999
205	23	Partnerships: BCHEA/Tanzania - Correspondence (2/2)	1995-1999
205	24	Partnerships: BCHEA/Tanzania - Correspondence	1999-2000
206	1	Partnerships: BCHEA/Tanzania - Finances	1996-1999
206	2	Partnerships: BCHEA/Tanzania Home Economics Association (TAHEA)	1999
206	3	Partnership: BCHEA/Tanzania - Reports Quarterly	1996-1999
206	4	Partnerships: BCHEA/Tanzania - Reports Annual	1996-1999
206	5	Partnerships: BCHEA/Tanzania - Reports	1999-2000
206	6	Partnerships: BCHEA/Tanzania - Report - Getting Students Involved	1998
206	7	Partnerships: BCHEA Vancouver/Tanzania - Student Participation (1/5) See Photographs for (2/5) to (5/5)	1996-1998
206	8	Partnerships: BCHEA Vancouver/Tanzania - Supporting Documents (1/3)	1995-1997
206	9	Partnerships: BCHEA Vancouver/Tanzania - Supporting Documents (2/3) see Photographs for (3/3)	1995-1997
206	10	Projects: #120 BCHEA Kelowna/TAHEA - Contract	1999-2000
206	11	Projects: #120 BCHEA Kelowna/TAHEA - Contract	2001-2002
206	12	Projects: #120 BCHEA Kelowna/TAHEA - Correspondence	1999-2000
206	13	Projects: #120 BCHEA Kelowna/TAHEA - Correspondence	1999-2001
206	14	Projects: #120 BCHEA Kelowna/TAHEA - Correspondence	2000-2001
206	15	Projects: #120 BCHEA Kelowna/TAHEA - Correspondence	2001-2002
206	16	Projects: #120 BCHEA Kelowna/TAHEA - Correspondence	2002-2003
206	17	Projects: #120 BCHEA Kelowna/TAHEA - Finances	1999-2000
206	18	Projects: #120 BCHEA Kelowna/TAHEA - Finances	2000-2001

MG 28, I 359		9 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	19
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
206	19	Projects: #120 BCHEA Kelowna/TAHEA - Finances	2001-2002
206	20	Projects: #120 BCHEA Kelowna/TAHEA - Finances	2002-2003
206	21	Projects: #120 BCHEA Kelowna/TAHEA - Minutes	1999-2001
206	22	Projects: #120 BCHEA Kelowna/TAHEA - Reports	2000-2001
206	23	Projects: #120 BCHEA Kelowna/TAHEA - Reports	2001-2002
206	24	Projects: #120 BCHEA Kelowna/TAHEA - Reports	2002-2003
206	25	Projects: #120 BCHEA Kelowna/TAHEA - Supporting Documents (1/4)	1996-2001
206	26	Projects: #120 BCHEA Kelowna/TAHEA - Supporting Documents (2/4) see oversize container 227-7 for (3/4) and Audio-Visual for (4/4)	1996-2001
206	27		2002-2003
200	27	Projects: #120 BCHEA Kelowna/TAHEA - Supporting Documents	2002-2003
207	1	Partnership: Home Economics Association for Africa (HEAA) / Canadian Home Economics Association (CHEA)	1995-1997
207	2	Partnership: HEAA/CHEA Reconceptualization of Home Economics in Africa - Draft Proposal	1994
207	3	Partnership: HEAA/CHEA Reconceptualization of Home Economics in Africa - Proposal	1994
207	4	Partnership: HEAA/CHEA Reorientation d'économie familiale et domestique en Afrique - Proposition	1994
207	5	Partnership: HEAA/CHEA Food Security Proposal	1998
207	6	Partnership: HEAA/CHEA - Contracts	1994-1995
207	7	Partnership: HEAA/CHEA - Minutes, Correspondence (1/2)	1993-1994
207	8	Partnership: HEAA/CHEA - Minutes, Correspondence (2/2)	1993-1994
207	9	Partnership: HEAA/CHEA - Minutes, Proposal	1993-1994
207	10	Partnership: HEAA/CHEA - Correspondence, Reports	1994-2000
207	11	Partnership: HEAA/CHEA - General Communication	1991-1997

198		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
207	12	Partnership: HEAA/CHEA - General Communication with Canadian Collaborators (1/2)	1991-1996
207	13	Partnership: HEAA/CHEA - General Communication with Canadian Collaborators (2/2)	1991-1996
207	14	Partnership: HEAA/CHEA - Finances	1994-1996
207	15	ID Partnership: HEAA/CHEA - Fiscal Year	1995-1996
207	16	Partnership: HEAA/CHEA - HEAA President Peggy Siyakiwazi (1/2)	1994-1998
207	17	Partnership: HEAA/CHEA - HEAA President Peggy Siyakiwazi (2/2)	1994-1998
207	18	Partnership: HEAA/CHEA - HEAA President Peggy Siyakiwazi	1996
207	19	Partnership: HEAA/CHEA Secretary General Jean Kivui (1/3)	1994-1996
207	20	Partnership: HEAA/CHEA Secretary General Jean Kivui (2/3) see Electronic Records for (3/3)	1994-1996
207	21	Partnership: HEAA/CHEA Secretary General Jean Kivui	1996-1997
208	1	Partnership: HEAA/CHEA -Treasurer Ciriaka Kithinji	1992-1997
208	2	Partnership: HEAA/CHEA - Secretary Bessie Nhandara	1994-1995
208	3	Partnership: HEAA/CHEA - Vice Présidente Francophone Marie Louise Nwafo Wandji - Rapport d'activités	1993-1997
208	4	Partnership: HEAA/CHEA - Vice Présidente Francophone Marie Louise Nwafo Wandji (1/2)	1994-1996
208	5	Partnership: HEAA/CHEA - Vice Présidente Francophone Marie Louise Nwafo Wandji (2/2)	1994-1996
208	6	Partnership: HEAA/CHEA - Vice Présidente Francophone Marie Louise Nwafo Wandji	1994-1996
208	7	Partnership: HEAA/CHEA - Vice Présidente Francophone Marie Louise Nwafo Wandji	1994-1998
208	8	Partnership: HEAA/CHEA - Vice President West, Edith François	1994-1996
208	9	Partnership: HEAA/CHEA - Vice President North, Marian Mohamed El Hidai	1994-1998

MG 28, I 359		9 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale		199
Vol.	File	File Title	Date	-
208	10	Partnership: HEAA/CHEA - Vice President North, Marian Mohamed El Hidai	1997	
208	11	Partnership: HEAA/CHEA - Vice President East, Asenath J. Sigot	1994-1997	
208	12	Partnership: HEAA/CHEA - Vice President East, Asenath J. Sigot	1995-1996	
208	13	Partnership: HEAA/CHEA - Vice President South, Erika Knye - Report, 1994-1997	1997	
208	14	Partnership: HEAA/CHEA - Vice President South, Erika Knye	1994-1998	
208	15	Partnership: HEAA/CHEA - Member at Large Freda Chale	1994-1998	
208	16	Partnership: HEAA/CHEA - Member at Large Mary Mbati-Mwaka	1994-1996	
208	17	Partnership: HEAA/CHEA - Member at Large Mary Mhango	1994-1996	
209	1	Partnership: HEAA/CHEA - Public Relations Office	1994-1998	
209	2	Partnership: HEAA/CHEA - Programme Director Ria Van Wyk (1/2)	1994-1998	
209	3	Partnership: HEAA/CHEA - Programme Director Ria Van Wyk (2/2)	1994-1998	
209	4	Partnership: HEAA/CHEA - Harare Conference 1993 - Proceedings	1994	
209	5	Partnership: HEAA/CHEA - Kampala Conference, 1997	1996-1998	
209	6	Partnership: HEAA/CHEA - Kampala Conference, 1997 - Applicants (1/3)	1996	
209	7	Partnership: HEAA/CHEA - Kampala Conference, 1997 - Applicants (2/3) see Photographs for (3/3)	1996	
209	8	Partnership: HEAA/CHEA - Kampala Conference - Correspondence (1/4)	1996-1997	
209	9	Partnership: HEAA/CHEA - Kampala Conference - Correspondence (2/4)	1996-1997	
209	10	Partnership: HEAA/CHEA - Kampala Conference - Correspondence (3/4) see Photographs for (4/4)	1996-1997	
209	11	Partnership: HEAA/CHEA - Kampala Conference 1997 - Report (1/2) see Photographs for (2/2)	1996-1997	

200		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
209	12	Partnership: HEAA/CHEA - Newsletters	1989-1996
209	13	Partnership: HEAA/Ontario - Report	1987-1990
209	14	Partnership: HEAA/CHEA - Report	1994-1995
209	15	Partnership: HEAA/CHEA - Report	1996
209	16	Partnership: HEAA/CHEA - Report	1996-1997
210	1	Partnership: Manitoba Home Economists in Business (HEIB) Winnipeg/South Brazil - Contract	1995-1997
210	2	Partnership: Manitoba HEIBs Winnipeg/South Brazil - Correspondence	1992-1995
210	3	Partnership: Manitoba HEIBs Winnipeg/South Brazil- Correspondence (1/2)	1995-1999
210	4	Partnership: Manitoba HEIBs Winnipeg/South Brazil- Correspondence (2/2)	1995-1999
210	5	Partnership: Manitoba HEIBs Winnipeg/South Brazil - Finances	1995-1999
210	6	Partnership: Manitoba HEIBs Winnipeg/South Brazil - Report	1992
210	7	Partnership: Manitoba HEIBs Winnipeg/South Brazil - Report	1994
210	8	Partnership: Manitoba HEIBs Winnipeg/South Brazil - Report	1995
210	9	Partnership: Manitoba HEIBs Winnipeg/South Brazil - Report	1998-1999
210	10	Partnership: Manitoba Association of Home Economists (MAHE) Winnipeg/Zimbabwe - Proposal	1995
210	11	Partnership: MAHE Winnipeg/Zimbabwe - Contract	1994-1999
210	12	Project: #118 MAHE Winnipeg/Zimbabwe Home Economics Teachers' Association (ZHETA) - Contracts, Proposal	1999-2000
210	13	Project: #118 MAHE Winnipeg/ZHETA - Contracts	2000
210	14	Project: #118 MAHE Winnipeg/ZHETA - Contracts	2001
210	15	Project: #118 MAHE Winnipeg/ZHETA - Contracts	2002
210	16	Partnership: MAHE Winnipeg/Zimbabwe - Correspondence (1/2)	1994-1997

MG 28, I 359		9 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale		201
Vol.	File	File Title	Date	<u> </u>
210	17	Partnership: MAHE Winnipeg/Zimbabwe - Correspondence (2/2)	1994-1997	
210	18	Partnership: MAHE Winnipeg/Zimbabwe - Correspondence (1/2)	1997-1999	
210	19	Partnership: MAHE Winnipeg/Zimbabwe - Correspondence (2/2)	1997-1999	
210	20	Project: #118 MAHE Winnipeg/ZHETA - Correspondence	1999-2000	
210	21	Project: #118 MAHE Winnipeg/ZHETA - Correspondence	2000-2001	
211	1	Project: #118 MAHE Winnipeg/ZHETA - Correspondence	2001-2002	
211	2	Project: #118 MAHE Winnipeg/ZHETA - Correspondence	2002-2003	
211	3	Partnership: MAHE Winnipeg/Zimbabwe - Finances (1/2)	1996-1999	
211	4	Partnership: MAHE Winnipeg/Zimbabwe - Finances (2/2)	1996-1999	
211	5	Project: #118 MAHE Winnipeg/ZHETA - Finances	1999-2000	
211	6	Project: #118 MAHE Winnipeg/ZHETA - Finances	2000-2001	
211	7	Project: #118 MAHE Winnipeg/ZHETA - Finances	2001-2002	
211	8	Project: #118 MAHE Winnipeg/ZHETA - Finances	2002	
211	9	Partnership: MAHE Winnipeg/Zimbabwe - Reports Quarterly	1996-1999	
211	10	Partnership: MAHE Winnipeg/Zimbabwe - Report Final	1996-1999	
211	11	Project: #118 MAHE Winnipeg/ZHETA - Report	1999	
211	12	Project: #118 MAHE Winnipeg/ZHETA - Report	1999-2000	
211	13	Project: #118 MAHE Winnipeg/ZHETA - Reports	2000-2001	
211	14	Project: #118 MAHE Winnipeg/ZHETA - Report	2001	
211	15	Project: #118 MAHE Winnipeg/ZHETA - Reports	2001-2002	
211	16	Project: #118 MAHE Winnipeg/ZHETA - Reports	2002	
211	17	Project: #118 MAHE Winnipeg/ZHETA - ZHETA Community Development Training Manual	1999	
211	18	Project: #118 MAHE Winnipeg/ZHETA - Supporting Documents	1999	
211	19	Project: #118 MAHE Winnipeg/ZHETA - Supporting Documents	2000	
211	19	Project: #118 MAHE Winnipeg/ZHETA - Supporting Documents	2000	

202		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
211	20	Project: #118 MAHE Winnipeg/ZHETA - Supporting Documents	2000-2001
211	21	Project: #118 MAHE Winnipeg/ZHETA - Supporting Documents	2002
211	22	Partnership: New Brunswick/Senegal - Contracts	1993-1999
211	23	Partnership: New Brunswick/Senegal - Correspondence (1/2)	1992-1998
211	24	Partnership: New Brunswick/Senegal - Correspondence (2/2)	1992-1998
212	1	Project: #158 Association du Nouveau-Brunswick pour l'économie familiale (ANBÉF) / Association sénégalaise de l'économie famiale (ASÉF) - Correspondence	1998-1999
212	2	Project: #158 ANBÉF/ASÉF - Correspondence	1999-2000
212	3	Project: #158 ANBÉF/ASÉF - Correspondence	2000-2001
212	4	Partnership: New Brunswick/Senegal - Finances	1989-1999
212	5	Partnership: New Brunswick/Senegal - Finances	1999-2003
212	6	Partnership: New Brunswick/Senegal - Reports	1987-1999
212	7	Partnership: New Brunswick/Senegal - Reports	2001-2002
212	8	Partnership: New Brunswick/Senegal - Supporting Documents	1999-2000
212	9	Project: #158 l'Association canadienne d'économie familiale (ACÉF)/ASÉF - Contract	2002
212	10	Project: #158 ACÉF/ASÉF - Correspondence	2001-2002
212	11	Project: #158 ACÉF/ASÉF - Correspondence	2002-2003
212	12	Project: #158 ACÉF/ASÉF - Report	2002
212	13	Partnership: Nova Scotia Home Economics Association (NSHEA) /Malawi - Contracts, Finances	1996-1997
212	14	Partnership: NSHEA/Malawi - Correspondence (1/2) see Photographs for (2/2)	1989, 1996-1999
212	15	Partnership: NSHEA/Malawi - Reflections	1998-2000
212	16	Partnership: Ontario Family Studies/Home Economics Educators' Association (OFSHEEA) / Swaziland - Contracts	1991-2000

MG 28, I 359		9 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale		203
Vol.	File	File Title	Date	200
212	17	Partnership: OFSHEEA/Swaziland - Correspondence	1991-1998	
212	18	Partnership: OFSHEEA/Swaziland - Correspondence	1998-1999	
212	19	Project: #135 OFSHEEA/Swaziland Home Economics Association (SHEA) - Correspondence	1999-2000	
212	20	Project: #135 OFSHEEA/SHEA - Correspondence	2000-2001	
212	21	Project: #135 OFSHEEA/SHEA - Correspondence	2001-2002	
212	22	Project: #135 OFSHEEA/SHEA - External Evaluation	2000	
212	23	Partnership: OFSHEEA/Swaziland - Finances (1/2)	1992-2000	
212	24	Partnership: OFSHEEA/Swaziland - Finances (2/2)	1992-2000	
212	25	Project: #135 OFSHEEA/SHEA Home Economics for Life Book 1	1999	
212	26	Partnership: OFSHEEA/Swaziland - Reports	1999-2000	
212	27	Partnership: OFSHEEA/Swaziland - Reports	2000-2002	
213	1	Partnership: Ottawa/Thailand Report Thai Teachers' Handbook (1/3)	1987-1992	
213	2	Partnership: Ottawa/Thailand Report Thai Teachers' Handbook (2/3)	1987-1992	
213	3	Partnership: Ottawa/Thailand Report Thai Teachers' Handbook (3/3)	1987-1992	
213	4	Partnership: Quebec Home Economics Association (QHEA) Montreal/Pakistan - Contract	1994-1998	
213	5	Partnership: QHEA Montreal/Pakistan - Correspondence (1/2)	1994-1998	
213	6	Partnership: QHEA Montreal/Pakistan - Correspondence (2/2)	1994-1998	
213	7	Partnership: QHEA Montreal/Pakistan - Correspondence, Reports (1/2)	1998-1999	
213	8	Partnership: QHEA Montreal/Pakistan - Correspondence, Reports (2/2)	1998-1999	
213	9	Partnership: QHEA Montreal/Pakistan - Evaluation Questionnaire	1998	
213	10	Partnership: QHEA Montreal/Pakistan - Finances	1995-1998	
213	11	Partnership: QHEA Montreal/Pakistan - Reports (1/2)	1990-1993	
213	12	Partnership: QHEA Montreal/Pakistan - Reports (2/2)	1990-1993	

204		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
213	13	Partnership: QHEA Montreal/Pakistan - Reports, Proposal (1/2)	1993-1995
213	14	Partnership: QHEA Montreal/Pakistan - Reports, Proposal (2/2)	1993-1995
213	15	Partnership: QHEA Montreal/Nepal/Pakistan - Papers, Reports	1989-1998
213	16	Partnership: QHEA Montreal/Nepal/Pakistan - Correspondence	1998-1999
213	17	Partnership: QHEA Montreal/Nepal/Pakistan - Finances	1997-1999
213	18	Partnership: QHEA Montreal/Nepal/Pakistan - Supporting Documents	1998-1999
214	1	Project: #167 QHEA Montreal/Home Science and Women Development Association of Nepal (HSWDAN)/Pakistan Home Economics Association (PHEA) - Contracts	1999-2000
214	2	Project: #167 QHEA Montreal/HSWDAN/PHEA - Contracts	2001-2002
214	3	Project: #167 QHEA Montreal/HSWDAN/PHEA - Correspondence	1999-2000
214	4	Project: #167 QHEA Montreal/HSWDAN/PHEA - Correspondence	2000-2001
214	5	Project: #167 QHEA Montreal/HSWDAN/PHEA - Correspondence	2001-2002
214	6	Project: #167 QHEA Montreal/HSWDAN/PHEA - Correspondence	2002-2003
214	7	Project: #167 QHEA Montreal/HSWDAN/PHEA - Finances	1999-2000
214	8	Project: #167 QHEA Montreal/HSWDAN/PHEA - Finances	2000-2001
214	9	Project: #167 QHEA Montreal/HSWDAN/PHEA - Finances	2001-2002
214	10	Project: #167 QHEA Montreal/HSWDAN/PHEA - Finances	2002-2003
214	11	Project: #167 QHEA Montreal/HSWDAN/PHEA - Report	1999-2000
214	12	Project: #167 QHEA Montreal/HSWDAN/PHEA - Report	2001
214	13	Project: #167 QHEA Montreal/HSWDAN/PHEA - Report	2001-2002
214	14	Project: #167 QHEA Montreal/HSWDAN/PHEA - Reports	2002
214	15	Project: #167 QHEA Montreal/HSWDAN/PHEA - Supporting Documents (1/2) see Audio Visual Records for (2/2)	1999-2000
214	16	Project: #167 QHEA Montreal/HSWDAN/PHEA - Supporting Documents	2000-2001

MG 28, I 359		9 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale		205
Vol.	File	File Title	Date	
214	17	Project: #167 QHEA Montreal/HSWDAN/PHEA - Supporting Documents	2001-2002	
214	18	Partnership: Association of Saskatchewan Home Economists (ASHE) Saskatoon/Ghana - Contracts	1985-1998	
214	19	Partnership: ASHE Saskatoon/Ghana - Correspondence, Reports (1/2)	1992-1998	
214	20	Partnership: ASHE Saskatoon/Ghana - Correspondence, Reports (2/2)	1992-1998	
214	21	Partnership: ASHE Saskatoon/Ghana - Finances	1996-1998	
214	22	Partnership: Saskatoon District Home Economics Association (SDHEA)/Ghana - Home Science in Ghana Book 1	1986	
214	23	Partnership: SDHEA/Ghana - Home Science in Ghana Book 2	1986	
214	24	Partnership: SDHEA/Ghana - Home Science in Ghana Book 3	1986	
215	1	Partnership: Saskatoon District Home Economics Association (SDHEA)/Ghana - Home Economics for Schools Book1	1990	
215	2	Partnership: SDHEA/Ghana Home Economics for Schools Book 2	1990	
215	3	Partnership: SDHEA/Ghana Home Economics for Schools Book 2	1990	
215	4	Partnership: Association of Saskatchewan Home Economists Saskatoon/Ghana - Reports	1998-1999	
215	5	Partnership: Toronto Home Economics Association (THEA)/Caribbean - Caribbean Home Economics in Action Book 1	n.d.	
215	6	Partnership: THEA/Caribbean - Caribbean Home Economics in Action Book 2	n.d.	
215	7	Partnership: THEA/Caribbean - Caribbean Home Economics in Action Book 3	n.d.	
215	8	Partnership: Toronto Home Economics Association (THEA) / Caribbean - Caribbean Home Economics in Action Book 1	1982	
215	9	Partnership: THEA/Caribbean - Caribbean Home Economics in Action Book 2	1982	
215	10	Partnership: THEA/Caribbean - Caribbean Home Economics in Action Book 3	1982	

206		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
215	11	Partnership: THEA/Caribbean - Caribbean Home Economics in Action Student Activity Sheets	1987
215	12	Partnership: THEA/Caribbean Final Report Workshop for Developing Teaching Aid	1987
215	13	Partnership: THEA/Caribbean Conference Grenada	1991
215	14	Partnership: THEA/Caribbean Conference Jamaica	2001
215	15	Partnership: THEA/Caribbean Evaluation Questionnaire, Correspondence	1997-1998
215	16	Partnership: THEA/Caribbean Regional Development of Textbooks: The English Caribbean	1986
215	17	Partnership: THEA/Caribbean Report - Final	1982
215	18	Partnership: THEA/Caribbean - The Caribbean Home Economists Journal	1979, 1983, 1985
215	19	Partnership: THEA/Kenya - Correspondence, Proposal	1993-1997
215	20	Programme Committee: International Development Advisory Committee - Guidelines	2000
215	21	Programme Committee: Governance Advisory - Guidelines	2002
215	22	Programme Committee: International Development Advisory - Members	2001
215	23	Programme Committee: International Development Advisory - Meetings	2001
215	24	Programme Committee: International Development Advisory - Correspondence	2001, 2003
216	1	CIDA: Food Security Proposal, Feasibility Study Proposal - Correspondence (1/2)	1999-2001
216	2	CIDA: Food Security Proposal, Feasibility Study Proposal - Correspondence (2/2)	1999-2001
216	3	Programme Committee: Social Development Priorities (SDP) Project Advisory Committee - Guidelines	2002
216	4	Programme Committee: SDP Project Advisory Committee - Members	2001

MG 28, I 359 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale			207	
Vol.	File	File Title	Date	
216	5	Programme Committee: SDP Project Advisory Committee - Correspondence	2001-2003	
216	6	Programme Committee: SDP Advisory Committee - Meetings	2001	
216	7	Programme Committee: SDP Advisory Committee Volunteer Debriefing	2002	
216	8	Project: SDP Concept Paper	2001	
216	9	Project: #200 Social Development Priorities (SDP) CHEA/Ghana Home Economics Association (GHEA) - Contract	2001-2002	
216	10	Project: #200 SDP CHEA/GHEA - Correspondence	2001-2002	
216	11	Project: #200 SDP CHEA/GHEA - Correspondence	2002-2003	
216	12	Project: #200 SDP CHEA/GHEA - Correspondence	2003	
216	13	Project: #200 SDP CHEA/GHEA - Finances (1/2) see oversize container 227-8 for (2/2)	2001-2002	
216	14	Project: #200 SDP CHEA/GHEA - Finances	2002-2003	
216	15	Project: #200 SDP CHEA/GHEA - Reports	2002-2003	
216	16	Project: #200 SDP CHEA/GHEA - Reports	2002-2003	
216	17	Project: #200 SDP CHEA/GHEA - Supporting Documents, 2002-2003	1991-2003	
216	18	Project: #200 SDP CHEA/GHEA - Supporting Documents	2001-2002	
216	19	Ghana 2000: Home Economics Leadership Initiative on Food Security Proposal, Workshop Programme	1999-2000	
216	20	Project: Ghana 2000 - Contracts	2000	
216	21	Project: Ghana 2000 - Correspondence	1999-2000	
216	22	Project: Ghana 2000 - Correspondence	2000-2001	
216	23	Resource Development: Fundraising Information/Opportunities	1996-1999	
216	24	Resource Development: Fundraising - Correspondence	1999-2000	
216	25	Resource Development: Correspondence - International Federation of Home Economics (IFHE) Ghana Food Security Workshop	1999-2000	

208		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
216	26	Resource Development: Fundraising Proposal/Report IFHE Ghana Food Security Workshop	1999-2001
216	27	Project: Ghana 2000 - Finances	2000
217	1	Project: Ghana 2000 - Participants, Folder, Follow-Up (1/3) see Photographs for (2/2) and oversize container 227-9 for (3/3)	2000
217	2	Ghana 2000 - Home Economics Leadership Initiative on Food Security Presentations	2000
217	3	Leadership Initiative Food Security Workshop IFHE Ghana - Proceedings Preparation	2000-2001
217	4	Project: Ghana 2000 - Proceedings Preparation	2000-2001
217	5	Project: Ghana 2000 - Reports	2000
217	6	Project: Ghana 2000 (1/3)	2000
217	7	Project: Ghana 2000 (2/3)	2000
217	8	Project: Ghana 2000 (3/3)	2000
217	9	Projects: Youth Outreach Strategy	1999-2000
217	10	Projects: New Initiatives - Home Economists in Business (HEIB) Winnipeg	1999-2000
217	11	Projects: New Initiatives - London Home Economics Association (LHEA)	1999-2000
217	12	Projects: New Initiatives - Manitoba Association of Home Economists (MAHE) - Southwestern (1/2) see oversize container 227-10 for (2/2)	1999-2000
217	13	Projects: New Initiatives - MAHE Winnipeg	1996-1997
217	14	Projects: Potential Partnerships	1997-2000
217	15	Projects: Potential Partnerships - Home Economics Association for Africa	1998-1999
217	16	Projects: Potential Partnerships - Nova Scotia	1998-1999
217	17	Projects; Potential Partnerships - Ontario Home Economics Association Ottawa/Ethiopia	1995-1998

MG 28, I 359		9 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale		
Vol.	File	File Title	Date	209
217	18	Projects: Potential Projects (1/2)	1991-1997	
217	19	Projects: Potential Projects (2/2)	1991-1997	
217	20	Projects: Potential Projects	1998	
217	21	Projects: Potential Projects - Botswana	1998-1999	
217	22	Projects: Potential Projects Canadian Teachers Federation (CTF)	1999	
218	1	Development Education: Administration - CIDA - Proposals/Contracts (1/2)	1993-1997	
218	2	Development Education: Administration - CIDA - Proposals/Contracts (2/2)		
218	3	Development Education: Administration - CIDA - Correspondence	1992-1998	
218	4	Development Education: Administration - CIDA - Reports 1996	1996-1997	
218	5	Development Education: Administration - CIDA - Report	1997-1998	
218	6	Development Education: Administration - Programme Officer Action Plans, Reports	1995-1997	
218	7	Development Education: Awards	1990-1991	
218	8	Development Education: Administration - Awards	1993-1995	
218	9	Development Education: Awards - Global Awareness Bursary Application forms, Correspondence	1995-2000	
218	10	Development Education: Awards - Global Awareness Bursary Application forms, Correspondence	1998-1999	
218	11	Development Education: Awards - Global Awareness - Association of Canadian Home Economics Students (ACHES)	1992-1993	
218	12	Development Education: Awards - Global Awareness ACHES	1993-1994	
218	13	Development Education: Awards - Global Awareness Bursary (1/2)	1994-1996	
218	14	Development Education: Awards - Global Awareness Bursary (2/2)	1994-1996	
218	15	Development Education: Awards - Global Awareness Bursary	1996-1997	
218	16	Development Education: Awards - Global Awareness Bursary	1997-1998	

210		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
218	17	Development Education: Awards - Global Awareness Bursary	1998-1999
218	18	Development Education: Awards - Global Awareness Bursary	2000
218	19	Development Education: Administration - Budget/Financial Statements (1/2)	1988-1995
218	20	Development Education: Administration - Budget/Financial Statements (2/2)	1988-1995
219	1	Development Education: Administration CHEA - International Development Committee (IDC) Meeting Minutes, Correspondence	1995-1997
219	2	Development Education: Administration - Correspondence IDCs, Presidents, Deans, Board Members	1996-1997
219	3	Development Education: Administration - Correspondence with CHEA members (1/4)	1993-1997
219	4	Development Education: Administration - Correspondence with CHEA members (2/4) see Photographs for (3/4) and oversize container 227-11for (4/4)	1993-1997
219	5	Development Education: Administration - Correspondence - Gale Smith	1994-1997
219	6	Development Education: Administration - Code of Ethics	1996-1999
219	7	Development Education: Administration - Conference	1992-1996
219	8	Development Education: Administration - Development Education Coordinators/Network Leaders	1989-1996
219	9	Development Education: Administration - E-mail	1996-1998
219	10	Development Education: Administration - Home Economists in Education (HEIE)	1991-1996
219	11	Development Education: Administration - Letters of Recommendation	1989-1996
219	12	Development Education: Administration - Lobbying/Political Action/Advocacy	1996
219	13	Development Education: Administration - Personnel	1987-1997
219	14	Development Education: Administration - Personnel Bank	1992-1996

MG 28, I 359		9 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale		211
Vol.	File	File Title	Date	
219	15	Development Education: Administration - Publicity/Promotion	1986-1995	
219	16	Development Education: Administration - Reprint Permission	1991-1996	
219	17	Development Education: Application Forms, Reporting Forms	n.d.	
219	18	Development Education: Affiliate Group - Manitoba Association of Home Economists Winnipeg/Zimbabwe - Video	1995-1997	
219	19	Development Education: Child Care Human Resources Round Table	2000	
219	20	Development Education: Children's Rights	1996-1997	
219	21	Development Education: Girl Child Consultation	1993	
219	22	Development Education: Develop a Taste (1/2) see Photographs for (2/2)	n.d.	
219	23	Development Education: Food Security - Infant Feeding Position Paper Update	1996-1997	
219	24	Development Education: Food Security Position Paper Consultation	1996-1997	
219	25	Development Education: Food Security Position Paper Consultation	1997	
219	26	Development Education: Food Security Position Paper Contract	1997	
220	1	Development Education: Food Security Position Paper - Correspondence	1997-1998	
220	2	Development Education: Food Security Position Paper - News Release	1999	
220	3	Development Education: Food Security Proposal Health Canada	1999	
220	4	Development Education: Food Security: Ryerson Conference	1997	
220	5	Development Education: Food Security Study Circles - Correspondence	1996-1997	
220	6	Development Education: Food Security Study Circle Kit	1997	
220	7	Development Education: Food Security Working Group - Correspondence	1998	
220	8	Development Education: Food Security Working Group - Lines of Action	1998	

212		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
220	9	Development Education: Food Security Working Group - NGO Forum The World Food Summit	1996-1997
220	10	Development Education: Food Security Working Group - Policy Dialogue	1995-1996
220	11	Development Education: Food Security - Working Together Conference	2001
220	12	Development Education: What is Global Education (1/3)	1992
220	13	Development Education: What is Global Education (2/3)	1992
220	14	Development Education: What is Global Education (3/3)	1992
220	15	Development Education: Global Education Leadership - Manitoba	1994-1996
220	16	Development Education: Global Education Leadership - Nova Scotia	1993
220	17	Development Education: Kenya Study Leadership - Toronto Home Economics Association	1994-1996
220	18	Development Education: Global Education Network - British Columbia	1995-1996
220	19	Development Education: Global Education Network - New Brunswick	1995-1996
220	20	Development Education: Global Education Network - Ontario Family Studies/Home Economics Educators' Association (OFSHEEA)	1995-1996
220	21	Development Education: Global Education Workshops Association d'économie familiale du Québec (AÉFQ) Quebec City	1996
220	22	Development Education: Global Education Workshop - AÉFQ des Ressources Alimentaires Pour Tous?	1991
220	23	Development Education: British Columbia Global Home Economics Programme Workshops for Global Education (1/2)	1994
221	1	Development Education: British Columbia Global Home Economics Programme Workshops for Global Education (2/2)	1994
221	2	Development Education: Global Education Workshop Child Care (1/2) see oversize container 227-12 for (2/2)	1995

MG 28, I 359 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familia		9 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale		213
Vol.	File	File Title	Date	
221	3	Development Education: Global Education Workshop - New Brunswick	1994-1995	
221	4	Development Education: Global Education Workshops - Ontario Family Studies Home Economics Educators' Association (OFSHEEA)	1993-1995	
221	5	Development Education: Global Education Workshops OFSHEEA	1996-1997	
221	6	Development Education: Global Education Workshops Quebec Home Economics Association	1994	
221	7	Development Education: <i>ID Connections: CHEA's Development</i> Newsletter	1983-1992	
221	8	Development Education: <i>ID Connections: CHEA's Development</i> Newsletter	1993-1998	
221	9	Development Education: <i>ID Connections: CHEA's Development</i> Newsletter	1999-2001	
221	10	Projects: ID Connections, Summer	1999	
221	11	Projects: ID Connections, Winter	1999-2000	
221	12	Projects: ID Connections, Spring	2000	
221	13	Projects: ID Connections, Future Issues	1998-2001	
221	14	Development Education: ID Connections - Readership Survey	1994	
221	15	Development Education: <i>ID Connections</i> - Newsletter Study Group Association d'économie familiale du Québec (AÉFQ)	1995	
221	16	Development Education: <i>ID Connections</i> - Newsletter Study Groups - British Columbia	1994-1995	
221	17	Development Education: <i>ID Connections</i> - Newsletter Study Groups - British Columbia	1996	
221	18	Development Education: <i>ID Connections</i> - Newsletter Study Group - Jamie Thiesen	1997	
221	19	Development Education: <i>ID Connections</i> - Newsletter Study Group - Manitoba	1994-1995	
221	20	Development Education: Resource Collection - Shelter	1985-199	

214		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
221	21	Development Education: Resource Collection - Work (1/2) see oversize container for (2/2)	1986-1997
221	22	Development Education: National Office Resource Coordination - Displays	1991-1996
221	23	Development Education: National Office Resource Coordination - Requests to Purchase CHEA Resources	1993
221	24	Development Education: National Office Resource Coordination - Requests to Purchase CHEA Resources	1996-1997
221	25	Development Education: National Office Resource Coordination - University Kit	1994
221	26	Development Education: National Office Resource Coordination - Resource Development Tips on Preparing Public Relations Resources	1990
222	1	Development Education: National Office Resource Coordination Resource Development - Anne Gillies	1994-1995
222	2	Development Education: Resource Development - Global Perspectives on the Family Kit (1/2)	1991
222	3	Development Education: Resource Development - Global Perspectives on the Family Kit (2/2)	1991
222	4	Development Education: Resource Development Housing Research and Development Application	1997-1998
222	5	Development Education: Resource Development Partnership Information - Brochures	1995-1997
222	6	Development Education: Resource Development - What in the World is International Development Kit (1/2) see oversize container 228-5 for (2/2)	1994
222	7	Development Education: Resource Development - Workshop Leaders Guide	1995-1996
222	8	Development Education: Master of Education Major Essay Teachers Use of a Global Resource (1/2)	1991
222	9	Development Education: Master of Education Major Essay Teachers Use of a Global Resource (2/2)	1991

MG 28, I 359		9 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	215	
Vol.	File	File Title	Date	
222	10	Development Education: Resource Library Directory	2000	
222	11	Development Education: Resource - Global Education Teaching Resources Catalogue	1994	
222	12	Development Education: Resources - Adequate Housing for All Lesson Plans and Resources	1987	
222	13	Development Education: Resource - Adequate Housing for All	2000	
222	14	Development Education: Resource - Consumer Decision Making in a Global Context	1992	
222	15	Development Education: Resource - Develop a Taste/Découvrez d'autres plats et d'autres cultures	1983, 1987	
222	16	Development Education: Resource - Developing Global/Development Perspectives in Home Economics Education	1992	
222	17	Development Education: Resources - Diapering	1990	
222	18	Development Education: Resources - Expanding Global Horizons Activity File	1996	
222	19	Development Education: Resource - Food Security	1991	
222	20	Development Education: Resource - Food Security Study Circle	1997	
222	21	Development Education: Resource - Global Perspectives on the Family Resource Kit (1/3)	1991	
222	22	Development Education: Resource - Global Perspectives on the Family Resource Kit (1/3) see oversize container 228-6 for (3/3)	1991	
223	1	Development Education: Global Perspectives on the Family Resource Kit (1/3)	1992	
223	2	Development Education: Global Perspectives on the Family Resource Kit (2/3) see oversize container 228-7 for (3/3)	1992	
223	3	Development Education: Resource - Global Perspectives on the Family Resource Kit (1/2)	1993	
223	4	Development Education: Resource - Global Perspectives on the Family Resource Kit (2/2)	1993	

216		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
223	5	Development Education: Resource - Homelessness (1/2) see oversize container 228-8 for (2/2)	1989
223	6	Development Education: Resource - The Human Side of Global Clothing Manufacture Forms of Clothing	1990
223	7	Development Education: Resource - La journée internationale des économies familiales	1987
223	8	Development Education: Resource - Power and Violence in Intimate and Trust Relationships, Resource File, Workshop Leader's Guide	1994
223	9	Development Education: Resource - Staple Foods and Food Forms	1991
223	10	Development Education: Resource - The Supermarket Tour	1990, 2002
223	11	Development Education: Resource - Work: Children, Women, and Men in Families	1991
223	12	Development Education: World Home Economics Day Kit	1986
223	13	Development Education: Small Scale Initiatives - Programme Planning Support	1988-1997
223	14	Development Education: Small Scale Initiatives Association d'économie familiale du Québec (AÉFQ) (1/3) see Photographs for (2/3) and oversize container 227-14 for (3/3)	1994-1995
223	15	Development Education: Small Scale Initiatives - AÉFQ	1996-1997
223	16	Development Education: Small Scale Initiatives - AÉFQ (1/2) see Photographs for (2/2)	1997-1998
223	17	Development Education: Small Scale Initiatives - AÉFQ	1999
223	18	Development Education: Small Scale Initiatives - Alberta Home Economics Association (AHEA) - Edmonton International Development (ID) Week	1997
223	19	Development Education: Small Scale Initiatives - AHEA - Edmonton Display (1/2) see Photographs for (2/2)	2000-2001
223	20	Development Education: Small Scale Initiatives - British Columbia Home Economics Association (BCHEA)	1995-1996
223	21	Development Education: Small Scale Initiatives - BCHEA	1999

MG 28, I 359		9 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	217	
Vol.	File	File Title	Date	217
223	22	Development Education: Small Scale Initiatives - BCHEA ID Week 1997	1996-1998	
224	1	Development Education: Small Scale Initiatives - BCHEA - Coastal	2001	
224	2	Development Education: Small Scale Initiatives - Manitoba Association of Home Economists (MAHE) - Southwest Food Security Circle	1998-1999	
224	3	Development Education: Small Scale Initiatives - Nova Scotia Home Economics Association	1997	
224	4	ID Programme Workshop - Report Econiche House	1991	
224	5	ID Programme Workshop Evaluation - Montreal	1996	
224	6	ID Programme Workshop Self Assessment - Montreal	1997	
224	7	ID Programme Workshop Strategic Plan Econiche	1998	

FINANCES

(Oversize Material)

225	1	CHEA Cash Receipts and Deposits	1986-1994
225	2	CHEA Cheque Register	1988-1990
225	3	CHEA General Ledger	1990
225	4	CHEA Ledger	1993-1996
225	5	CHEA Ledger	1996-1997

CHEA JOURNAL

(Oversize Material)

226	1	Publication: The National $(2/2)$	
-----	---	-----------------------------------	--

218		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
		MEMBERSHIP (Oversize Material)	
226	2	Member, Jean Margaret Steckle (2/2)	2003
226	3	Members: In the News (3/3)	1976-1996
		CHEA CONVENTIONS/CONFERENCE FILES (Oversize Material)	
226	4	Conference 2000 Winnipeg (2/2)	2000
		JOURNAL (Oversize Material)	
227	1	Publications: Investing in Our Future (2/2)	2000
		MEMBERSHIP (Oversize Material)	
227	2	Members: In the News (3/3)	1979-1996
		SCHOLARSHIP (Oversize Material)	
227	3	Awards and Scholarships Programme: Information Package (2/2)	2003

MG 28, I 359		9 Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	219	
Vol.	File	File Title	Date	
		CHEA COMMITTEES (Oversize Material)		
227	4	Public Relations: General, Media Launch (3/3)	2000	
		AFFILIATED ASSOCIATIONS		
227	5	IFHE XV th Congress Oslo Norway Council. Minutes, Programme, Participants Lists (2/2)	1984	
		INTERNATIONAL DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM (Oversize Material)		
227	6	Partnership: AÉFQ Montreal/Burkina Faso - Reports (2/2)	1996-1998	
227	7	Projects: #120 BCHEA Kelowna/TAHEA - Supporting Documents (3/4)	1996-2001	
227	8	Project: #200 SDP CHEA/GHEA - Finances (2/2)	2001-2002	
227	9	Project: Ghana 2000 - Participants, Folder, Follow-Up (3/3)	2000	
227	10	Projects: New Initiatives - Manitoba Association of Home Economists (MAHE) - Southwestern (2/2)	1999-2000	
227	11	Development Education: Administration - Correspondence with CHEA members (4/4)	1993-1997	
227	12	Development Education: Global Education Workshop Child Care (2/2)	1995	
227	13	Development Education: Resource Collection - Work (2/2)	1986-1997	
227	14	Development Education: Small Scale Initiatives Association d'économie familiale du Québec (AÉFQ) (3/3)	1994-1995	

220		Canadian Home Economics Association/ Association canadienne d'économie familiale	MG 28, I 359
Vol.	File	File Title	Date
227		Development Education: Small Scale Initiatives Association d'économie familiale du Québec (AÉFQ) (3/3)	1994-1995
227		Development Education: Administration - Correspondence with CHEA members (4/4)	1993-1997
		AFFILIATED ASSOCIATIONS (Oversize Material)	
		International Federation for Home Economics	
228	1	IFHE/CHEA Liaison - International Year of the Family (IYF) (2/2)	1993-1994
		GENERAL SUBJECT FILES (Oversize Material)	
228	2	Administration: Office Space - General (2/2)	1980-1982
228	3	Administration: Office Space - Leasing - Metcalfe Realty (2/2)	1976-1982
		INTERNATIONAL DEVELOPMENT PROGRAMME (Oversize Material)	
228	4	Local International Development Committee (LIDC): Communication (2/2)	1999
228	5	Development Education: Resource Development - What in the World is International Development Kit (2/2)	1994
228	5	Development Education: Resource - Global Perspectives on the Family Resource Kit (3/3)	1991
228	7	Development Education: Global Perspectives on the Family Resource Kit (3/3)	1992
228	8	Development Education: Resource - Homelessness (2/2)	1989

221

CHEA PUBLICATIONS RETURNED TO DONOR

List of publications originally transferred to the National Archives Library but subsequently returned to the donor with the exception of those marked with an **, which can be found in volume 117.

Adams, Edith. Fourteenth Prize Cook Book ([The Vancouver Sun] Canada 1953)

Binnie, Ruth, et al, eds. Homemaking for Young Canadians (Toronto 1955)

Binnie, Ruth and Mary Davidson Adams, The Science of Homemaking (Toronto 1962)

Butter Marketing Board, The Judith May Cooking Clinic (Hamilton, Brisbane)

Canada. Dept. of Agriculture, Annual Report (Ottawa 1961)

Canada. Dept. of Agriculture, Soil Erosion by Water (Ottawa 1961)

Canada. Dept. of National Health and Welfare, *A New Perspective on the Health of Canadians* (Ottawa 1974)

Canada. Dept. of National Health and Welfare, *Residential Treatment Services in Canada for Emotionally Disturbed Children* (Ottawa 1962)

Canada. Dept. of National Health and Welfare, Canada's Mental Health (Ottawa, July-August 1965)

Canadian Housing Design Council, "A Report on the 1960 Housing Design Awards" (Ottawa 1960)

Canadian Pork Council, "Pork" (Canada 1975)

Canadian Standards Association, "List of Publications" (Ottawa 1962)

Canadian Standards Association, "News Bulletin" (October 1962)

Central Mortgage and Housing Corporation, "Choosing a House Design" (1960/1961)

Central Mortgage and Housing Corporation, "A Review of Housing in Canada" (Ottawa 1958)

Central Mortgage and Housing Corporation, "Small House Designs" (Ottawa 1958)

Central Mortgage and Housing Corporation, 1960 Annual Report

Clayton, Nanalee, Young Living, the Pre-Hi Homemaking Text (U.S.A. 1959)

Community Planning Association of Canada, Community Planning Review (Ottawa 1958)

- Food and Agriculture Organization of the United Nations, Third World Food Survey (Rome 1963)
- **Gem Chopper Cook Book (New York, 1902)
- Giuseppe Ugo Papi, Aid to Developing Countries (1963)
- Grant, James, *The Chemistry of Breadmaking* (London 1912)
- Greer, Carlotta C., and Ellen P. Gibbs, Your Home and You (Boston 1960)
- A Guide to Good Cooking with Five Roses Flour (Montreal 1956)
- A Guide to Good Cooking with Five Roses Flour (Montreal 1959)
- Hatcher, Hazel M., and Mildred E. Andrews, The Teaching of Homemaking (New York 1945)
- Hatcher, Hazel M., and Mildred E. Andrews, Adventuring in Home Living, Book 1 (Boston 1959)
- Hatcher, Hazel M., and Mildred E. Andrews, Adventuring in Home Living, Book 2 (Boston 1959)
- Heing International Research Center, Nutritional Data, Fifth Edition (Pittsburgh 1962)
- Hiltz, Mary C., and Mary C. Moxon, Home Economics Cook Book (Canada) (Winnipeg 1941)
- **Hiltz, Mary C., Fundamental Nutrition in Health and Disease (Toronto 1961)
- **Hiltz, Mary C., Nutrition, an Elementary Text (Toronto 1955)
- Hiltz, Mary C., Nutrition, an Introductory Text, Revised Edition (Toronto 1964)
- The King's College Hospital Book of Cooking Recipes (London 1907)
- Logan, Martha, Martha Logan's Meat Handi-book (Toronto)
- **Martin, Rita, Bread Making Made Easy (Robin Hood Flour, Montreal)
- McDermott, Irene E., and Florence W. Nicholas, Homemaking for Teen-Agers Book 1 (Peoria, II1. 1960)
- McDermott, Irene E., and Florence W. Nicholas, Homemaking for Teen-Agers Book 11 (Peoria, II1. 1958)
- McIntyre, Hazel, Made to Measure, A Basic Cook Book (Edmonton 1968)

Community Planning Association of Canada, Community Planning Review (Vol. xi No. 1, n.d.)

^{**}*Cook Book in aid of St. Joseph's Cathedral* (Edmonton 1928)

Dalnke, Marye, The Cheese Cook Book (New York 1950)

223

The Metropolitan Life Cook Book (Ottawa 1926)

New Brunswick, Ministry of Agriculture, Women's Institute Division, Alma E. Waldon, Director, Home Economics Service, *Cook Right, Live Right* (Fredericton 1945)

Nimkoff, Meyer F., *Marriage and the Family* (New York 1947)

Oerke, Bess V., Mealtime (Illinois 1960)

**Ravenhill, Alice, Alice Ravenhill, the Memoirs of an Educational Pioneer (Toronto 1951) (2 copies)

Robertson, Elizabeth Chant, Nutrition for Today (Toronto 1959)

Sherman, Henry C., Food and Health (New York 1947)

**Stechishin, Savella, Traditional Ukrainian Cookery (Winnipeg 1959)

Williamson, Maude, and Mary Stewart Lyle, Homemaking Education in the High School (New York 1941)

Winder, Phyllis D., *The Public Feeding of Elementary School Children/A Review of the General Situation, and an Inquiry into Birmingham Experience* (London 1913)

World Food Congress, Miscellaneous Publications, Freedom from Hunger Campaign, 1962-1963